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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=e&agree=0. 
 

類別 Class 1 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303718666 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

Tyco International Services GmbH 
Freier Platz 10 8200 Schaffhausen, SWITZERLAND 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 9, 35, 37, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 1: 
Chemicals used in industry; compositions for fire extinguishing and 
prevention; Fire extinguishing chemicals; chemicals for fighting 
forest fires; Fire suppression chemicals; fire extinguishing 
foaming concentrates; fire extinguishing foaming surfactants; fire 
extinguishing fluorochemical surfactants; chemical compositions for 
absorbing spills; chemical agents for controlling hazardous spills; 
Fireproofing preparations; fire resistant chemicals; fire 
extinguishing compounds; fire extinguishing preparations; fire 
extinguishing media; fire retarding chemicals, compositions and 
preparations; fire extinguishing compositions, in particular fire 
extinguishing foams and foam compositions; fire protection 
compositions; chemicals preparations for use in the control and 
prevention of fires; dry chemicals for fire extinguishing; dry 
chemicals for fire suppression; foam for fire extinguishing; foam 
for fire suppression. 
Class 6: 
Ironmongery; small items of metal hardware; pipes, tubes and hoses, 
and fittings therefor, including valves, of metal; pipes and tubes 
of metal; safes; fireproof cabinets of metal [other than 
furniture]; metal building materials; signs, and information and 
advertising displays of metal; doors, gates, windows and window 
coverings of metal; window protection devices of metal; fire doors 
of metal; sprinkler tube and sprinkler tube fittings; metal tubing; 
metal strut channels and fittings; security boxes, containers, 
shutters and closures of metal; metal security lock cylinders; 
metal roller shutter doors for security purposes; protective 
screens of metal; grooved couplings of metal; pipe couplings of 
metal; press to fit metal pipe fittings; nozzles of metal for an 
aerosol delivery system for chemical and biological 
decontamination. 
Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, electric, photographic, 
cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking 
(supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; 
apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for 
recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images, 
including apparatus for data processing, communication and copying 
purposes and computer peripheral hardware; information technology 
and audiovisual equipment; recorded content, namely computer 
operating programs, recorded; software; computer operating systems; 
computer servers; electronic display devices, television receivers 
and film and video devices; audio devices and radio receivers; 
video cameras; video systems; closed circuit television systems; 
video surveillance hardware and software; video surveillance 
cameras; video surveillance systems; security surveillance 
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apparatus; electric and electronic video surveillance 
installations; image processing apparatus; lasers for non-medical 
purposes; thermal imaging apparatus for night vision; detection 
systems; communications equipment; computer networking and data 
communications equipment; alarms and warning equipment; signalling 
apparatus; access control devices; panic buttons; 
telecommunications and data networking hardware; electronic asset 
tracking systems; software for gas and filter selection management; 
network routers; wireless routers; apparatus, instruments and 
cables for electricity; safety, security, protection and signalling 
devices; measuring, detecting and monitoring instruments, 
indicators and controllers; data processing equipment and 
computers; computer hardware and parts, fittings and accessories 
therefor; computer software; downloadable software; downloadable 
electronic publications; computer software applications, 
downloadable; software applications for use with mobile devices; 
computer software for controlling and managing access server 
applications; hardware and software devices and systems; hardware, 
software, and hardware and software systems for use with security, 
safety, health, fire detection and suppression, access control, 
intrusion, customer care, loss prevention, inventory, business and 
retail performance, customer traffic, environmental, energy 
management and lighting apparatus, systems and devices; Anti-theft 
alarms, anti-theft alarm keypads and anti-theft alarm control 
panels; detectors; magnetic and electromagnetic object detectors; 
transponders; antennas; electronic readers, sensors, transmitters, 
receivers and controllers utilizing radio-frequency identification 
(rfid), microwave, electromagnetic, radio-frequency and acoustic-
magnetic signaling for tracing or tracking of persons, animals, 
vehicles or goods; electronic apparatus for monitoring and 
tracking, namely, detaching devices and deactivators for use with 
inventory control and anti-theft labels and tags; deactivators and 
detaching devices, hooks and detaching hooks for use with 
electronic inventory control and anti-theft tags; and electronic 
and downloadable user manuals sold together with all the aforesaid 
articles as a unit; sensors and detectors; sensors and detectors 
for gathering data, not being for medical use; sensors and 
detectors for gathering data for transmission to insurance agencies 
in relation to the status of property; sensors and detectors for 
gathering data for transmission to insurance agencies in relation 
to the status of commercial premises; sensors and detectors for 
gathering data for transmission to insurance agencies in relation 
to the status of domestic premises; sensors and detectors for 
gathering, processing and transmitting data using "internet of 
things" technology; data streaming apparatus; data streaming 
software; motion sensors; optical beam sensors; infra-red sensors; 
sensors for detecting, counting and tracking people; computer 
software used to operate, control, monitor and manage anti-theft 
alarms, inventory control systems, theft-prevention devices, people 
tracking devices and asset tracking devices; hardware and software 
for the connection of apparatus, systems and devices; hardware and 
software for the control, operation, monitoring and management of 
apparatus, systems and devices; hardware and software for the 
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remote control, remote operation, remote monitoring and remote 
management of apparatus, systems and devices; hardware and software 
for the remote control, remote operation, remote monitoring and 
remote management of apparatus, systems and devices; all such 
control, operation, monitoring and management being cloud-based, 
via the Internet, or via wireless networks; protective and safety 
equipment; protective helmets; fire alarm systems; electric control 
panels; touch sensitive control panels; thermostats; wireless fire 
alarm systems; fire detectors; smoke detectors; carbon monoxide 
detectors; heat detectors; fire sensors; fire hoses; fire hose 
nozzles; fire alarms; smoke alarms; carbon monoxide alarms; fire 
escapes; fire beaters; fire pumps; fire sprinklers; fire trucks; 
fire engines; fire fighting vehicles; fire extinguishers; fire 
boats; fire blankets; fireproof clothing; fire resistant gloves; 
fireproof garments; fire protection apparatus; fire detection 
apparatus; fire fighting apparatus; fire extinguishing apparatus; 
fire extinguishing systems; fire suppression systems; sprinkler 
systems for fire protection; sprinkler heads for fire protection; 
detection and control equipment for smoke; detection and control 
equipment for heat; detection and control equipment for flame; 
automatic fire extinguishing apparatus; electric alarms for fire; 
fire break glass units; asbestos screens for firemen; sprinkler 
systems for fire extinguishing; fire escape ladders [safety 
equipment]; fire extinguishing apparatus for automobiles; water 
sprinkling devices for fire control; alarms for the detection of 
inflammable gases; storage tanks (parts of fire fighting apparatus) 
for fire fighting agents; flame detection instruments; fire 
suppression nozzles; equipment for dispersing dry chemicals and 
foam chemicals for fire fighting; security cameras; security 
alarms; security warning apparatus; security control apparatus; 
personal security alarms; electronic security tags; radio frequency 
identification (RFID) tags; electromagnetic tags; acoustomagnetic 
tags; radio frequency identification (RFID)  labels; 
electromagnetic labels; acoustomagnetic labels; radio frequency 
identification (RFID) readers; electromagnetic readers; 
acoustomagnetic readers; radio frequency identification (RFID) 
sensors; electromagnetic sensors; acoustomagnetic sensors; radio 
frequency identification (RFID) transmitters; electromagnetic 
transmitters; acoustomagnetic transmitters; radio frequency 
identification (RFID) receivers; electromagnetic receivers; 
acoustomagnetic receivers; Electrical controllers for 
acoustomagnetic sensor detection systems; electronic controllers 
for Radio Frequency Identification (RFID) readers; security 
surveillance apparatus; automatic access security apparatus; 
downloadable computer security software; software to control 
building environmental, access and security systems; control panels 
for security alarms; motion detectors; motion sensing input 
devices; electronic motion sensitive switches; motion sensors for 
security lights; electronic sensors; security alarm systems; 
wireless security alarm systems; anti-theft alarms; anti-theft 
alarm keypads; anti-theft alarm control panels; electronic article 
surveillance devices; electronic apparatus for monitoring and 
tracking; intercoms; intercom apparatus; voice evacuation systems; 
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nurse call systems; tracking devices; vehicle tracking apparatus; 
radar systems; sonar systems; digital signage; mass notification 
systems; safety wear and apparatus for the protection of head, 
eyes, ears and face; safety headgear; protective clothing and 
headgear; self-contained breathing apparatus; non-medical 
pressurizing respiratory breathing air cylinders used by emergency 
personnel; face masks for breathing (non-medical); communication 
devices; safety garments for use by firefighters, industrial 
workers, first responders and military personnel; personnel locater 
systems (electronic location apparatus); personal alert safety 
systems; respirators for filtering air; respiratory mask filters; 
gas masks; flame detection apparatus; airline breathing apparatus; 
air purifying breathing equipment; infrared locating apparatus; 
computer software for use in emergency event management for the 
location management, tracking, assignment, control and monitoring 
of emergency services personnel and of their equipment and 
apparatus; telecommunications and data networking hardware; devices 
for transporting and aggregating voice, data and video 
communications across multiple network infrastructures and 
communications protocols; computer hardware and software systems 
for tracking equipment and assets using GPS data on a device on the 
tracked equipment and assets; software for gas and filter selection 
management; two-way radios and wireless consoles, speakers and 
microphones therefor and voice projection amplifiers therefor; 
electronic sensors for tracking people who are in need of emergency 
services and transmitters for sending electronic alerts to 
emergency personnel in relation to the status of persons who are in 
need of emergency services; measuring apparatus for monitoring the 
size, number, flow rate and direction of objects moving through an 
area; electronic apparatus, systems, components and parts and 
fittings for locating, identifying, monitoring and tracking 
personnel and articles; electronic positioning tags for tracking 
purposes; encoded personnel identity badges; encoded patient 
bracelets; asset tracking tags being parts and fittings of 
electrical tracking apparatus; temperature sensors with radio, low 
frequency and infrared communication capability; electronic 
wireless input modules for reading data from personnel and article 
monitoring devices and systems; computer software for securing 
access to physical property, assets and buildings; software for 
gathering intelligence related to inventory and asset management, 
anti-shoplifting and loss prevention, device health monitoring, 
consumer traffic patterns, operational compliance, point-of-sale 
transaction analysis, video enabled applications and store 
execution functions; application software; application software for 
use with mobile electronic devices; application software for 
wireless devices; computer software for monitoring and controlling 
systems and devices for the management of motorways and tunnels; 
flame detectors; heat detectors; combustion gas detectors; gas 
sensors; gas alarms; gas testing instruments; gas detecting 
apparatus, including wireless and mobile gas detecting apparatus; 
gas leak alarm systems; apparatus for analysing gases; alarm 
stations; controller devices; Programmable Logic Controller (PLC) 
devices. 
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Class 35: 
Inventory services; inventory management services; inventory 
services; namely computerised inventory control; business 
management in relation to tracking and control of commercial 
transactions and sales volume tracking for others; stock control 
services; provision of advice and information in the fields of 
cloud based and non-cloud based inventory management services; 
provision of advice and information in the fields of cloud based 
and non-cloud based asset tracking, namely, monitoring and tracking 
of inventory shipments, and inventory control at the warehouse and 
retail store levels; providing business analysis of retail 
inventory and sales data; analysis of business data; business 
advisory services relating to company performance; procurement 
services for others; business assistance, management and 
administrative services; business analysis, research and 
information services; market research; collection and systemization 
of business data; business intelligence services; data collection 
services; provision of business statistical information; 
preparation of business reports; business consultancy services 
relating to quality management services. 
Class 37: 
Cleaning and maintenance; alarm, lock and safe installation, 
maintenance and repair; HVAC (heating, ventilation and air 
conditioning) installation, maintenance and repair; building 
maintenance and repair; fire alarm repair; fire alarm installation; 
fireproofing during construction; installation of fire detection 
systems; fire extinguisher recharging services; installation of 
fire performance coatings; maintenance and servicing of fire alarm 
installations; advisory services relating to the installation of 
fire prevention equipment; providing information relating to the 
repair or maintenance of fire alarms; installation of security 
systems; erection of security fencing; repair of security locks; 
installation of security apparatus; application of security films 
to glazing; maintenance and servicing of security alarms; 
installation of security and safety equipment; information services 
relating to installation and maintenance of security systems; 
advisory services relating to the installation of security and 
safety equipment; inspection and assessment (prior to repair and 
maintenance), construction, repair, installation and maintenance 
services relating to fire protection systems, electrical 
communications systems, alarm, security and access control systems, 
ventilating and air conditioning systems, pipelines, valves, valve 
fittings and actuators, electronic monitoring equipment and 
apparatus, traffic and transport management systems, heating, 
temperature sensing; leasing of construction plant and machinery; 
installation, maintenance and repair services relating to fire 
protection and extinguishing apparatus and to security and 
monitoring apparatus and to apparatus for such systems; 
installation and maintenance of fire protection systems; technical 
consultation in the field of mechanical building constructions; 
consulting services about the installation and maintenance of alarm 
response and verification services; consulting services about the 
installation and maintenance of vehicle security systems and 
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vehicle navigation systems; repair of clothing for protection 
against fire; repair, installation and maintenance services, all 
relating to anti-theft alarms, anti-theft alarm keypads and anti-
theft alarm control panels, magnetic and electromagnetic object 
detectors, transponders, antennas, encoded micro particulates, 
electronic article detection equipment, radio frequency 
identification (rfid), microwave, electromagnetic, radio frequency 
and acoustomagnetic tags, labels, readers, sensors, transmitters, 
receivers and electrical controllers, customer tracking and 
surveillance apparatus, electronic surveillance and tracking 
apparatus, detachers and deactivators for use with inventory 
control and anti-theft tags and labels, tag deactivators, including 
hooks, tag detachers, including hooks. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; software 
development, programming and implementation; computer hardware 
development; hosting computer software applications of others, 
software as a service and rental of software; rental of computer 
hardware facilities; information technology (IT) consultancy, 
advisory and information services; information technology (IT)  
security (computer), protection and restoration; data duplication 
and conversion services; data coding services; testing, 
authentication and quality control; design services; design and 
drafting of fire extinguishing systems; data security services; 
computer security consultancy; research relating to security 
(computer and Internet); computer security system monitoring 
services; design, development and programming of Internet security 
programs; rental of Internet security programs; data migration 
services; design services in relation to anti-theft alarms, anti-
theft alarm keypads and anti-theft alarm control panels, magnetic 
and electromagnetic object detectors, electronic article detection 
equipment, radio frequency identification (rfid), microwave, 
electromagnetic, radio frequency and acoustomagnetic tags, labels, 
readers, sensors, transmitters, receivers and electrical 
controllers, customer tracking and surveillance apparatus, 
electronic surveillance and tracking apparatus, detachers and 
deactivators for use with inventory control and anti-theft tags and 
labels, tag deactivators, including hooks, tag detachers, including 
hooks; design of computer software for monitoring and controlling 
motorways and tunnels; design of computer software for urban 
traffic control; scientific and industrial research; engineering 
consulting services; design services relating to fire protection 
and extinguishing systems and to security and monitoring systems 
and to apparatus for such systems and to computer software for such 
systems and apparatus; computer software maintenance services 
relating to fire protection and extinguishing systems and to 
security and monitoring systems and to apparatus for such systems; 
design services relating to traffic management and transportation 
systems and to telecommunications systems relating thereto; design 
and engineering services in relation to systems for heating and 
cooling, sensing systems; technical project studies; technological 
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consultancy services relating to fire prevention; quality control 
services; inspection of products on site for quality control 
purposes; fire alarm testing and inspection services; fire 
suppression systems testing and inspection services; closed circuit 
television (CCTV) and security equipment testing and inspection 
services; smoke detector testing and inspection services; fire 
extinguisher testing and inspection services; intrusion system 
testing and inspection services; automatic sprinklers testing and 
inspection services; emergency lights testing and inspection 
services; security systems testing and inspection services; design 
of fire protection systems; design of security systems; design of 
retail solutions, namely, providing temporary use of non-
downloadable computer software used for managing alarm systems, 
controlling and analyzing inventory, detecting and preventing 
theft, asset tracking, analyzing retail activity, and people 
counting and tracking; development and testing of fire fighting 
apparatus, appliances and equipment; computer programming relating 
to monitoring, surveillance and image processing; collection of 
information, analysis and advisory services relating to pedestrian 
movement; design and development of home security systems; 
engineering and computer system analysis in the field of home 
security systems; computer services relating to operating computer 
systems and computer networks; computer services relating to 
operating computer systems and computer networks featuring 
technology that allows users to monitor and control electrical, 
heating, power and security systems at a remote location, and 
enables users to adjust energy usage at preprogrammed or scheduled 
times; computer services relating to operating computer systems and 
computer networks featuring technology that facilitates the 
monitoring and control, from a remote location by wireless 
communication, of devices for electrical, heat, power, and security 
monitoring and control; hosting a website featuring technology 
enabling users to remotely view, monitor, program, operate and 
control electrical, heating, power and security systems in homes 
and businesses; providing technological information updates for 
home security systems via the global computer network; design of 
protective clothing; providing use of non-downloadable software by 
users over a network; providing use of non-downloadable software 
accessed by users over a network for use with security, safety, 
health, fire detection and suppression, access control, intrusion, 
customer care, loss prevention, inventory, business and retail 
performance, customer traffic, environmental, energy management and 
lighting apparatus, systems and devices; providing software as a 
service; providing temporary use of non-downloadable computer 
software for tracking packages or freight over computer networks, 
intranets and the internet; providing software as a services for 
use with security, safety, health, fire detection and suppression, 
access control, intrusion, customer care, loss prevention, 
inventory, business and retail performance, customer traffic, 
environmental, energy management and lighting apparatus, systems 
and devices; consultation, design and integration services in the 
field of hardware, software, and hardware and software devices and 
systems; cloud computing services for managing, maintaining, 
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diagnosing, monitoring and controlling of security, safety, health, 
fire detection and suppression, access control, intrusion, customer 
care, loss prevention, inventory, business and retail performance, 
customer traffic, environmental, energy management and lighting 
apparatus, systems and devices; provision of virtual computer 
systems through cloud computing for environmental, energy 
management, access and security systems for buildings related to 
heating, ventilation, climatisation and lighting of buildings; 
provision of computing advice and information in the fields of 
cloud based and non-cloud based energy management; calibration 
services; building energy conservation management services; 
monitoring services relating to computer software for fire 
protection and extinguishing systems; monitoring and controlling of 
computer equipment for safety, rescue, security and enforcement 
purposes; provision of technological advice and information in the 
fields of cloud and non-cloud based energy conservative management 
and energy conservative management of lighting apparatus, systems 
and devices; energy conservation consultancy services in relation 
to control of lighting systems and control of heating, ventilation 
and air conditioning (HVAC) systems of building. 
Class 45: 
Security services for the protection of property and individuals; 
safety, rescue, security and enforcement services; fire fighting 
services; monitoring fire alarms; fire prevention consultation; 
rental of fire extinguishers; rental of fire alarms; providing 
information relating to the rental of fire alarms and fire 
extinguishers; fire detection and suppression services; provision 
of fire prevention-related advice; fire fighting consulting 
services in evaluation of fire scenes; alarm monitoring services; 
monitoring of security systems; monitoring burglar and security 
alarms; electronic monitoring services for security purposes  in 
the field of residences, businesses and commercial properties; 
security guard services; security guarding for facilities; 
providing information relating to security guard services; 
monitoring of alarm in relation to alarm response and verification 
services; monitoring and control of alarm and security systems, of 
water flow and of home automation systems; monitoring of 
centralized burglar and fire alarm services; security services in 
relation to building access, security services relating to the 
heating, ventilation, air conditioning and lighting of buildings; 
security services in the field of monitoring and of telephone calls 
from subscribers and notifying emergency facilities; theft recovery 
services (security services); tracking services for pets, homes, 
people and businesses, namely, tracking, locating and monitoring 
services for recovering lost animals, people, and stolen property; 
consulting services, including through call centres, for all of the 
aforesaid services; concierge services for others comprising making 
requested personal arrangements and reservations and providing 
customer-specific information to meet individual needs with respect 
to all the aforesaid services; leasing of fire fighting equipment; 
monitoring services relating to fire protection and extinguishing 
systems, security and monitoring systems and apparatus for fire 
protection and extinguishing systems; security services in relation 
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to control of building environmental access systems and control of 
building security systems; security services in relation to access 
control services; security services in relation to intrusion 
detection and control services; surveillance services; closed-
circuit surveillance; rental of security surveillance apparatus and 
equipment; providing reconnaissance and surveillance services; 
forensic analysis of surveillance video for fraud and theft 
prevention purposes; cloud based surveillance services; cloud based 
closed-circuit surveillance; cloud based rental of security 
surveillance apparatus and equipment; cloud based provision of 
reconnaissance and surveillance services; cloud based forensic 
analysis of surveillance video for fraud and theft prevention 
purposes; security services for the protection of property and 
individuals; cloud based security services for the protection of 
property and individuals; provision of advice and information in 
the fields of cloud based and non-cloud based security, safety, 
fire detection and suppression, access control, intrusion, loss 
prevention and building environments and security, safety, fire 
detection and suppression, access control, intrusion, loss 
prevention and building environmental apparatus, systems and 
devices; technical advice relating to fire prevention. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent,  Trade Mark No. 19190070. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

25-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

61776/2015 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303815604 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KOBAYASHI PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD. 
4-10, DOSHOMACHI 4-CHOME, CHUO-KU, OSAKA-SHI, OSAKA, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Trademark.com Limited 
Unit A1, 16/F., Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 3, 5, 10, 11, 16, 21, 25, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 1: 
Chemicals used in industry, science and photography, as well as in 
agriculture, horticulture and forestry; manures; fire extinguishing 
compositions; tempering and soldering preparations; chemical 
substances for preserving foodstuffs; tanning substances; adhesives 
used in industry; Chemical agent for spraying on clothing in order 
to produce a cool feeling; Fungicides [not for laundry and medical 
use]; Other chemicals; Plastic adhesives not for stationery or 
household purposes; Fertilizers; Higher fatty acids; Non-metallic 
industrial minerals; Artificial sweeteners [chemical agents]. 
Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; 
perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices; 
Anti-static preparations for household purposes; De-greasing 
preparations for household purposes; Rust removing preparations; 
Stain removing benzine; Fabric softeners for laundry use; Laundry 
bleach; Soaps and detergents;  Toothpaste, tooth powder, mouth 
washes; Deodorants for human beings; Body deodorants; Miscellaneous 
cosmetics; Incenses and fragrances; Abrasive paper [sandpaper]; 
Abrasive cloth; Abrasive sand; Artificial pumice stone; Polishing 
paper; Polishing cloth; Fresheners for animals; Breath freshening 
preparations; Deodorants for animals; Polishing preparations; 
Fragrances not for personal uses; Scented refresher not for 
personal uses; Fragrances and incense; Toilet water; Cosmetic 
creams; Hair care preparations; Hair spray; Antiperspirants 
[toiletries]; Disposable wipes impregnated with chemicals or 
compounds for household use; Tissues and wipes impregnated with 
cleaning, detergent and aromatic preparations; Tissues and wipes 
impregnated with cleaning, detergent and aromatic preparations for 
eyeglasses, mirrors, watch glasses, monitor screens of TVs, cell 
phones, microwave, oven and computers; Cleaning fluids for personal 
use; Cleaning fluids for eyeglasses, mirrors, watch glasses, 
monitor screens of TVs, cell phones, microwave, oven and computers; 
Cleaning and polishing preparations; Cleaning and polishing 
preparations for eyeglasses, mirrors, watch glasses, monitor 
screens of TVs, cell phone, microwave, oven and computers; 
Smartphone cleaning solutions; Abrasive cloth for silver 
accessories; Nail polishing paper; Breath fresheners; Breath 
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freshening sprays; Deodorizing underarm anti-sweat pads, 
deodorizing underarm sweat-absorbent pads, all being pads 
impregnated with deodorizing preparations; Preparations for 
cleaning dentures; Cosmetics and toiletries; Air fragrancing 
preparations; Deodorants; Microwave and oven cleaner in tissue 
and/or nonwoven sheet impregnating with detergent, chemicals or the 
like; Cosmetics for acne; Acne patches for cosmetic purposes; 
Cosmetic preparations for skin care; Lotions for cosmetic purposes; 
Cosmetics for cleansing; Sunscreen preparations; Oil control 
lotion; Moisturizer  [cosmetics]; Face washes; Room fragrancing 
preparations; Mouth washes, not for medical purposes; Breath 
freshening strips; Stain removing preparations containing benzine; 
Adhesives for affixing false hair; False nails; False eyelashes; 
Adhesives for affixing false eyelashes; Adhesives for cosmetic 
purposes; Cotton wool for cosmetic purposes; Cotton sticks for 
cosmetic purposes; Deodorants for human beings or for animals; 
Paint stripping preparations; Glass cloth; Glass paper; Skin 
exfoliant; Skin emollients; Skin whitening preparations. 
Class 5: 
Pharmaceuticals, medical and veterinary preparations; sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for 
dressings; material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; 
preparations for destroying vermin; fungicides, herbicides; Air 
fresheners [other than for human beings, animals and industrial 
purposes, and for breath; Household deodorizers [other than for 
human beings, animals and industrial purposes]; Deodorants for 
industrial purposes; Sterilizing preparations [other than for 
laundry use and industrial purposes]; Deodorizing preparations [not 
for industrial purposes]; Other pharmaceutical preparations; 
Reagent paper for medical purposes; Oiled paper for medical 
purposes; Wrapping wafers for medicine doses; Gauze for dressings; 
Empty capsules for pharmaceuticals; Eye patches for medical 
purposes; Ear bandages; Menstruation bandages; Menstruation 
tampons; Sanitary napkins; Sanitary panties; Incontinence pads; 
Absorbent cotton; Adhesive plasters; Bandages for dressings; Liquid 
bandages; Breast-nursing pads; Diapers; Diaper covers; Mothproofing 
paper; Lacteal flour for babies; Dietary supplements for humans; 
Dietetic beverages adapted for medical purposes; Dietetic food 
adapted for medical purposes; Aromatic deodorizers [other than for 
human beings and industrial purposes]; Panty liners [sanitary]; 
Bracelets for medical purposes; Disposable diapers for 
incontinence; Pharmaceutical preparations for skin care; Insect and 
bug repellents; Air deodorizing preparations; Sore throat remedy 
(medicine for sore throat); Antimicrobial preparations for throat; 
Gel sheets or pads for cooling purposes for medical use; gel sheets 
or pads for absorbing and dispersing heat for medical use; 
Liniments; Eye wash; Eye drops; Pain relieving preparations; 
Pharmaceutical products for the treatment of muscle aches, namely, 
medicated liquid preparations for the treatment of muscle aches; 
Poultices; Poultices for relieving fever and body pain; Poultices 
for migraine; Pharmaceutical preparations for external application 
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for the relief of itching; medicated dentifrices; Tissues and/or 
non-woven sheet impregnated with disinfectant, fungicides, 
antibacterial agents and air deodorants; Acne treatment 
preparations; Acne medications; Acne patches for pharmaceutical 
purposes; Medicated candy; Chewing gum for medical purposes; 
Mouthwashes for medical purposes; Mint for pharmaceutical purposes; 
Lozenges for pharmaceutical purposes; Capsules for medicines; 
Capsules for pharmaceutical purposes; Medicated confectionery; 
Health food not for medical use in capsule form; Edible plant fiber 
not for medical use (dietary fiber). 
Class 10: 
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments; 
artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopedic articles; suture 
materials; Sanitary masks for medical purposes; Heating or cooling 
packs and pads filled or coated with chemical substances ready to 
react when required for medical purposes; Heating or cooling 
adhesive packs and pads for medical purposes; Chemically activated 
heating pads for medical purposes; Heating or cooling packs and 
pads for medical purposes; Gel-type cooling pads or patches for 
absorbing and radiating sudden heat in human body; Ice bag pillows 
containing cooling gel for medical purposes; ice bags for medical 
purposes; Ice pillows for medical purposes; Pacifiers for babies; 
Supportive bandages; Surgical catguts; Feeding cups [for medical 
purposes]; Dropping pipettes [for medical purposes]; Teats; Medical 
ice bags; Baby bottles; Nursing bottles; Finger guards [for medical 
purposes]; Contraceptives, non-chemical; Artificial tympanic 
membranes; Prosthetic and filling materials, namely, artificial 
materials of surgical implants for surgical purposes; Medical 
apparatus and instruments; Gloves for medical purposes; Urinals 
[for medical purpose]; Bed pans; Ear picks; Eye washer (a cup for 
eye washing for medical purpose); Eyecup; Thermometers for medical 
purpose. 
Class 11: 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; Chemically activated cooling packs and pads, not for 
medical purposes. 
Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; paintbrushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); plastic materials for packaging; printers' 
type; printing blocks; Cleaning and polishing tissues and paper for 
eyeglasses, mirrors, watch glasses, monitor screens of TVs and 
computers. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; combs and sponges; 
brushes (except paintbrushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; Interdental brushes (interproximal 
brushes), dental-floss, toothpicks, toothbrushes, electric 
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toothbrushes, washing apparatus for home use in cleaning teeth and 
gums, teeth cleaning apparatus for home use; Cosmetic and toilet 
utensils; Cleaning cloths and cleaning sheets for telecommunication 
machines and apparatus, electronic machines, apparatus and their 
parts, photographic machines and apparatus and cinematographic 
equipment; Cleaning tools and washing utensils; Shoe brushes; Shoe 
horns; Shoe shine cloths; Handy shoe shiners; Shoe-trees 
[stretchers]; Polishing materials for making shiny, except 
preparations, paper and stone; Cleaning cloth and cleaning sheets 
for eyeglasses; Other cleaning cloths. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; Underarm anti-sweat pads (parts of 
clothing); Underarm sweat absorbent pads (parts of clothing); 
socks. 
Class 30: 
Tea; confectionery; throat remedy (all being non-medicated 
confectionery). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303959506 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 Stephen Grear 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 15/ 180 
 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

2401 West Phelps Road, Unit B, Phoenix, ARIZONA UNITED STATES 
85023, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 1: 
waterproofing, water repelling, and stain repelling chemical 
compositions for treating footwear, rainwear, and other leather, 
rubber, nylon, plastic, canvas, and vinyl surfaces. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

23-05-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

87046751 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304092660 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

斯達瑞斯有限公司 
香港 中環 德輔道 88 號 21 樓 C 室 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 1: 
工業用洗淨劑；科學用化學製劑（非醫用、非獸醫用）；工業用粘合劑；紙
漿；柔軟劑；工業用軟化劑；化學防腐劑； 紙用化學增強劑；殺真菌劑用化
學添加劑；食物防腐用化學品。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-03-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304092679 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

斯達瑞斯有限公司 
香港 中環 德輔道 88 號 21 樓 C 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 1: 
工業用洗淨劑；科學用化學製劑（非醫用、非獸醫用）；工業用粘合劑；紙
漿；柔軟劑；工業用軟化劑；化學防腐劑；紙用化學增強劑；殺真菌劑用化
學添加劑；食物防腐用化學品。 
類別 5: 
殺菌劑；消毒劑；除黴化學製劑；滅微生物劑；消毒紙巾；無菌棉；隱形眼
鏡清潔劑；寵物尿布；浸藥液的薄紙；衣服和紡織品用除臭劑。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-03-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304154571 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Albis Plastic GmbH 
Mühlenhagen 35, 20539 Hamburg, Germany 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Lung Tin Patent Trademark Agent Ltd. 
Office A2, 27/F., Kings Tower, 111 King Lam Street, Cheung Sha Wan, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 17, 35, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 1: 
Chemical preparations for use in industry; unprocessed synthetic 
resins, unprocessed plastics, including unprocessed plastic or 
synthetic resin products containing dyes or pigments, auxiliaries 
for the use in the processing of plastics (included in class 1); 
plastics in the form of pellets; unprocessed plastics in the form 
of pellets; plastics in the form of granules; unprocessed plastics 
in the form of granules; plastics in the form of granules for use 
in industry; all included in Class 1. 
Class 17: 
Rubber, gutta-percha, gum and semi-finished products thereof in the 
form of blocks, sheets, rods, pipes, foils, cords, bands, profiles 
and molded components; goods of plastic materials [semi-finished 
products]; sealing, packaging and insulating materials; all 
included in Class 17. 
Class 35: 
Retail and wholesale services in relation to chemicals for 
industrial use, unprocessed synthetic resins, unprocessed plastics, 
including unprocessed plastic or synthetic resin products 
containing dyes or pigments, auxiliaries for the use in the 
processing of plastics, plastics in the form of pellets, 
unprocessed plastics in the form of pellets, plastics in the form 
of granules, unprocessed plastics in the form of granules, plastics 
in the form of granules for use in industry, rubber, gutta-percha, 
gum and semi-finished products thereof in the form of blocks, 
sheets, rods, pipes, foils, cords, bands, profiles and molded 
components, goods of plastic materials [semi-finished products], 
sealing, packaging and insulating materials; arranging of contracts 
for others for the purchase and sale of chemical products for 
industrial use, unprocessed synthetic resins, unprocessed plastics, 
including unprocessed plastic or synthetic resin products 
containing dyes or pigments, auxiliaries for the use in the 
processing of plastics, plastics in the form of pellets, 
unprocessed plastics in the form of pellets, plastics in the form 
of granules, unprocessed plastics in the form of granules, plastics 
in the form of granules for use in industry, rubber, gutta-percha, 
gum and semi-finished products thereof in the form of blocks, 
sheets, rods, pipes, foils, cords, bands, profiles and molded 
components, goods of plastic materials [semi-finished products], 
sealing, packaging and insulating materials; all included in Class 
35. 
Class 40: 
Treatment and conversion of materials; processing and assembly of 
unprocessed synthetic resin and plastic products for others, for a 
fee; processing and pelletizing of materials to the order and 
specification of others; repelletizing of materials for others; 
compounding, namely processing of plastics by admixture of 
aggregate materials, extenders and/or additives for the 
optimization of the profiles of properties of the plastics; all 
included in Class 40. 
Class 42: 
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Technical consulting relating to planning, development, 
construction, fabrication and application of plastic products and 
corresponding manufacturing facilities; chemistry services and 
plastics technology laboratory services; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

29-11-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

30 2016 110 776.6/01 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304154580 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of the trade 
mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Albis Plastic GmbH 
Mühlenhagen 35, 20539 Hamburg, Germany 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Lung Tin Patent Trademark Agent Ltd. 
Office A2, 27/F., Kings Tower, 111 King Lam Street, Cheung Sha Wan, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 17, 35, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 1: 
Chemical preparations for use in industry; unprocessed synthetic 
resins, unprocessed plastics, including unprocessed plastic or 
synthetic resin products containing dyes or pigments, auxiliaries 
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for the use in the processing of plastics (included in class 1); 
plastics in the form of pellets; unprocessed plastics in the form 
of pellets; plastics in the form of granules; unprocessed plastics 
in the form of granules; plastics in the form of granules for use 
in industry; all included in Class 1. 
Class 17: 
Rubber, gutta-percha, gum and semi-finished products thereof in the 
form of blocks, sheets, rods, pipes, foils, cords, bands, profiles 
and molded components; goods of plastic materials [semi-finished 
products]; sealing, packaging and insulating materials; all 
included in Class 17. 
Class 35: 
Retail and wholesale services in relation to chemicals for 
industrial use, unprocessed synthetic resins, unprocessed plastics, 
including unprocessed plastic or synthetic resin products 
containing dyes or pigments, auxiliaries for the use in the 
processing of plastics, plastics in the form of pellets, 
unprocessed plastics in the form of pellets, plastics in the form 
of granules, unprocessed plastics in the form of granules, plastics 
in the form of granules for use in industry, rubber, gutta-percha, 
gum and semi-finished products thereof in the form of blocks, 
sheets, rods, pipes, foils, cords, bands, profiles and molded 
components, goods of plastic materials [semi-finished products], 
sealing, packaging and insulating materials; arranging of contracts 
for others for the purchase and sale of chemical products for 
industrial use, unprocessed synthetic resins, unprocessed plastics, 
including unprocessed plastic or synthetic resin products 
containing dyes or pigments, auxiliaries for the use in the 
processing of plastics, plastics in the form of pellets, 
unprocessed plastics in the form of pellets, plastics in the form 
of granules, unprocessed plastics in the form of granules, plastics 
in the form of granules for use in industry, rubber, gutta-percha, 
gum and semi-finished products thereof in the form of blocks, 
sheets, rods, pipes, foils, cords, bands, profiles and molded 
components, goods of plastic materials [semi-finished products], 
sealing, packaging and insulating materials; all included in Class 
35. 
Class 40: 
Treatment and conversion of materials; processing and assembly of 
unprocessed synthetic resin and plastic products for others, for a 
fee; processing and pelletizing of materials to the order and 
specification of others; repelletizing of materials for others; 
compounding, namely processing of plastics by admixture of 
aggregate materials, extenders and/or additives for the 
optimization of the profiles of properties of the plastics; all 
included in Class 40. 
Class 42: 
Technical consulting relating to planning, development, 
construction, fabrication and application of plastic products and 
corresponding manufacturing facilities; chemistry services and 
plastics technology laboratory services; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

29-11-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

30 2016 110 777.4/01 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304172968 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

GUERLAIN SOCIETE ANONYME 
68, AVENUE DES CHAMPS ELYSEES 75008 PARIS, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 1: 
Chemical substances and ingredients used in cosmetic products. 
Class 3: 
Perfumes; eau de toilette; eau de parfum; eau de Cologne; soaps; 
shower or bath gels and salts for cosmetic use; cosmetics for skin, 
body, face and nails care; creams, milks, lotions, gels and powders 
for face, body and hands for cosmetic use; make-up; body 
deodorants. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-12-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

16 4 322 759 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

FRANCE 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304182129 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NovImmune SA 
14 ch. des Aulx 1228 Plan-les-Ouates Geneva, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 1: 
Biochemicals, namely, polypeptides, superantigens, biomarkers and 
antibodies for medical and scientific research; cells, cell 
extracts and components of cells for medical and scientific 
research; diagnostic agents for medical and scientific research; 
diagnostic biomarker reagent for biomarker reagents for medical and 
scientific research; diagnostic test kits consisting primarily of 
biomarkers for medical and scientific research; biochemical test 
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kits consisting of assays and reagents for medical and scientific 
research purposes. 
Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical and biological preparations; pharmaceutical and 
biological preparations based on polypeptides, superantigens, 
biomarkers and antibodies; immunotherapies, pharmaceutical and 
biological preparations for use in the diagnosis, prevention, 
management and treatment of immunological, inflammatory, 
oncological, viral, infectious, neurological, musculoskeletal, 
respiratory, and dermatological diseases, disorders and conditions; 
therapeutic and diagnostic agents, preparations and substances for 
use in therapies for immunological, inflammatory, oncological, 
viral, infectious, neurological, musculoskeletal, respiratory, and 
dermatological diseases, disorders and conditions; biochemicals, 
polypeptides, antibodies, biomarkers and superantigens for use in 
diagnoses and therapies for immunological, inflammatory, 
oncological, viral, infectious, neurological, musculoskeletal, 
respiratory, and dermatological diseases, disorders and conditions; 
engineered cell therapies for medical purposes; diagnostic 
biomarker reagents for medical purposes; diagnostic test kits 
consisting primarily of biomarkers for medical purposes; 
biochemical test kits comprised of assays and reagents for medical, 
diagnostic and therapeutic purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

23-12-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

65783/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 
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類別 Class 3 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303151575 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Joo-sik-hoi-sa Too Cool for School (Too Cool for School Corp.) 
405-32, Shindang-2dong, Jung-Ku, Seoul, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Marks & Clerk 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Cosmetics, mask pack for cosmetic purposes, beauty creams, shower 
and bath foam, shaving creams, shaving foam, cosmetic preparations 
for skin care, skin creams, facial lotions, facial cream, cosmetic 
products for the face and body, skin whitening creams, cosmetic 
creams, cosmetic hand creams, cosmetic kits (cosmetic sets), beauty 
masks, cosmetic soaps, shaving mousse, facial washes, cosmetics for 
animals. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-09-2014 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303566548AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and grey as elements of the 
trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DHX Worldwide Limited 
30 Shortlands, London, W6 8PP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 12, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Shampoo, baby oil, baby powder; baby wipes; baby lotions; body 
creams; soap; liquid soaps; skin creams; bath skin cleanser; baby 
wash; bubble bath; non-medicated toiletries; dentifrices; room 
fragrances; plastic stick-on tattoos. 
Class 5: 
Baby food, baby diapers, babies' swim diaper; powdered milk for 
babies. 
Class 9: 
Pre-recorded interactive discs, audio/video discs, optical disc 
with format that uses a blue-violet laser, non-disc digital media 
featuring music and children's television series; electronics, 
namely, pre-recorded media featuring entertainment media; computer 
game cartridges, computer game cassettes and computer game software 
containing role-playing games, action games and educational games, 
and interactive multimedia computer game programs; online 
interactive games for websites; pre-recorded interactive discs 
featuring children's educational and entertainment programming and 
interactive games; downloadable video/audio media in the form of a 
wave file, MP3, MP4, MOV, FLV, SWF, AVI, WMV, MPEG, MIDI, and other 
digital formats; electronic books, e-books available on the 
internet. 
Class 10: 
Baby bottles; baby nursers; bottle holders for holding babies' 
bottles; cups adapted for feeding babies and children; baby 
pacifiers; teething rings; dishes adapted for feeding babies and 
children; disposable baby bottle liners; nipples for baby bottles. 
Class 12: 
Baby strollers; baby carriages; rubber baby-buggy bumpers; car 
seats for infants. 
Class 16: 
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Printed matter and publications; books, namely novelty books, 
chapter books, work books, coloring books, activity books, story 
books, manga, graphic novels, comic books, magazines, journals, 
sound books, interactive books, books with cassette tapes sold as a 
unit, books with video tapes sold as a unit, books with other 
value-added items; bathroom stickers; stationery, namely, journals, 
diaries, note books; arts and crafts, craft kits, namely, arts, 
craft and activity kits consisting of paint, paint sets, clay, 
fabric, yarn, sequins and/or beads, cards, gift wrap stickers, gift 
boxes, postcards, note paper, writing paper, sticker books, 
scrapbooking supplies, calendars, posters; paper party decorations; 
school supplies, namely, pens, pencils, pen and pencil cases and 
boxes, pencil sharpeners and paper folders; desk/table top items 
namely, calendar desk pads, calendar desk stands, desk file trays, 
desk pads, desk sets, desk stand and holders for pens, pencils and 
ink, and holders for desk accessories. 
Class 18: 
All-purpose carrying bags; all-purpose carrying cases, back packs, 
handbags, key chains of leather, key chains of imitation leather; 
messenger bags, purses, umbrellas, wallets; beach bags, luggage, 
luggage tags; baby backpacks; baby carrier; baby carry bags; pouch 
baby carriers. 
Class 20: 
Baby bouncers; bassinets; play pens; high chairs for babies; 
decorative mobiles; furniture; pillows; plastic cake decorations; 
baby changing mats; baby changing platforms; baby changing tables; 
baby walkers; playpens for babies; non-metal safety gates for 
babies, children, and pets; playpens for babies; portable baby bath 
seats for use in bath tubs. 
Class 21: 
Lunchboxes, beverage ware, candy boxes, ceramic figurines, and 
decorative ceramic tiles not for use as building materials; 
decorative plates, glass storage jars, and serving trays; thermal 
containers, and plastic water bottles sold empty; dishes, drinking 
steins, stone and earthenware coasters, travel mugs, hair brushes, 
hair combs, and makeup brushes; candle holders, canisters sold 
empty for household use, charms for attachment to beverage 
glassware for identification purposes, containers for household or 
kitchen use, cookie jars, decanters, decorative plates, flasks, 
insulating sleeve holders for beverage cans, napkin holders, 
serving trays, steins; drinking cups for babies and children; 
drinking straws for babies and children; baby bath tubs; beverage 
ware; cups; hair brushes; hair combs; plastic cups. 
Class 24: 
Bed, bath and table linens; blankets; textile wall hangings; 
curtains; baby blankets, diaper changing cloths. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, headwear and footwear; apparel and accessories, namely, 
t-shirts, shirts, swimwear and swimwear cover-ups, corduroy 
clothing pants and shirts, clothing, gardening wear, socks, 
hosiery, hats, caps, gloves, mittens, scarves, sleepwear, 
underwear, fleece clothing sets and separates, active wear, denim 
clothing, gym/sportswear, outerwear, rainwear; footwear, namely, 
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boots shoes, sandals and slippers; belts. 
Class 26: 
Belt buckles not made of precious metal; ornamental cloth patches; 
embroidered patches for clothing; and ornamental novelty buttons 
and shoelaces; hair accessories, namely, bobby pins, barrettes and 
clips; hair ties, hair clips; armbands. 
Class 28: 
Toys and playthings; educational toys of all types, small and large 
play environments, ball games, rocket games, toy weapons, 
electronic toys, electronic toys that light up as nightlights, 
ride-on toys; games, namely, party games, role playing games, 
action skill games, target games and floor games, card games, board 
games, travel games, tooled plastic games, puzzles, board puzzles, 
foam puzzles, plastic puzzles, computer games not adapted for use 
with television receivers, dolls, balls, games, toys with music, 
dress-up clothes, plush toys, construction toys, action figures; 
summer toys, namely, pails, shovels, sand toys; toy bicycles, toy 
tricycles, skate boards, in-line skates, garden toys, backyard 
toys, slides, swing sets; winter toys, shovels, sleds, toboggans, 
magic carpets (playthings); water toys, namely, pool toys, floating 
toys, bubble toys, spray toys, floatation devices and accessories; 
toy sprinklers, toy hose nozzles, bath toys; bath tub toys; 
cooking/baking/kitchen kits, namely, toy bake ware and cookware; 
Christmas stockings; Christmas tree ornaments; party favors. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services, namely, providing on-line computer games; 
electronic desktop publishing featuring entertainment and 
educational content for children; publication of books, magazines, 
journals, periodicals, reports, manuals and textbooks; production 
services, namely, music production services, multimedia 
entertainment production services; production of radio and live 
action and animated television programs in the field of children's 
entertainment; production of motion pictures, theatrical and live 
action shows; rental of motion picture films; motion picture and 
television studio services; rental of sound recordings and films 
featuring pre-recorded performances; production, distribution and 
exhibition of live action and animated motion pictures, music and 
television programs; entertainment in the nature of live and 
prerecorded visual, audio, musical and theatrical performances; 
entertainment in the nature of on-going television programs; 
Provision of educational, entertainment, and games programs on a 
global computer network and on handheld and wireless devices; 
education services, namely, providing personal tutoring; education 
services, namely, providing tutoring via a global computer network. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 15-10-2015 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303566548AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DHX Worldwide Limited 
30 Shortlands, London, W6 8PP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 12, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Shampoo, baby oil, baby powder; baby wipes; baby lotions; body 
creams; soap; liquid soaps; skin creams; bath skin cleanser; baby 
wash; bubble bath; non-medicated toiletries; dentifrices; room 
fragrances; plastic stick-on tattoos. 
Class 5: 
Baby food, baby diapers, babies' swim diaper; powdered milk for 
babies. 
Class 9: 
Pre-recorded interactive discs, audio/video discs, optical disc 
with format that uses a blue-violet laser, non-disc digital media 
featuring music and children's television series; electronics, 
namely, pre-recorded media featuring entertainment media; computer 
game cartridges, computer game cassettes and computer game software 
containing role-playing games, action games and educational games, 
and interactive multimedia computer game programs; online 
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interactive games for websites; pre-recorded interactive discs 
featuring children's educational and entertainment programming and 
interactive games; downloadable video/audio media in the form of a 
wave file, MP3, MP4, MOV, FLV, SWF, AVI, WMV, MPEG, MIDI, and other 
digital formats; electronic books, e-books available on the 
internet. 
Class 10: 
Baby bottles; baby nursers; bottle holders for holding babies' 
bottles; cups adapted for feeding babies and children; baby 
pacifiers; teething rings; dishes adapted for feeding babies and 
children; disposable baby bottle liners; nipples for baby bottles. 
Class 12: 
Baby strollers; baby carriages; rubber baby-buggy bumpers; car 
seats for infants. 
Class 16: 
Printed matter and publications; books, namely novelty books, 
chapter books, work books, coloring books, activity books, story 
books, manga, graphic novels, comic books, magazines, journals, 
sound books, interactive books, books with cassette tapes sold as a 
unit, books with video tapes sold as a unit, books with other 
value-added items; bathroom stickers; stationery, namely, journals, 
diaries, note books; arts and crafts, craft kits, namely, arts, 
craft and activity kits consisting of paint, paint sets, clay, 
fabric, yarn, sequins and/or beads, cards, gift wrap stickers, gift 
boxes, postcards, note paper, writing paper, sticker books, 
scrapbooking supplies, calendars, posters; paper party decorations; 
school supplies, namely, pens, pencils, pen and pencil cases and 
boxes, pencil sharpeners and paper folders; desk/table top items 
namely, calendar desk pads, calendar desk stands, desk file trays, 
desk pads, desk sets, desk stand and holders for pens, pencils and 
ink, and holders for desk accessories. 
Class 18: 
All-purpose carrying bags; all-purpose carrying cases, back packs, 
handbags, key chains of leather, key chains of imitation leather; 
messenger bags, purses, umbrellas, wallets; beach bags, luggage, 
luggage tags; baby backpacks; baby carrier; baby carry bags; pouch 
baby carriers. 
Class 20: 
Baby bouncers; bassinets; play pens; high chairs for babies; 
decorative mobiles; furniture; pillows; plastic cake decorations; 
baby changing mats; baby changing platforms; baby changing tables; 
baby walkers; playpens for babies; non-metal safety gates for 
babies, children, and pets; playpens for babies; portable baby bath 
seats for use in bath tubs. 
Class 21: 
Lunchboxes, beverage ware, candy boxes, ceramic figurines, and 
decorative ceramic tiles not for use as building materials; 
decorative plates, glass storage jars, and serving trays; thermal 
containers, and plastic water bottles sold empty; dishes, drinking 
steins, stone and earthenware coasters, travel mugs, hair brushes, 
hair combs, and makeup brushes; candle holders, canisters sold 
empty for household use, charms for attachment to beverage 
glassware for identification purposes, containers for household or 
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kitchen use, cookie jars, decanters, decorative plates, flasks, 
insulating sleeve holders for beverage cans, napkin holders, 
serving trays, steins; drinking cups for babies and children; 
drinking straws for babies and children; baby bath tubs; beverage 
ware; cups; hair brushes; hair combs; plastic cups. 
Class 24: 
Bed, bath and table linens; blankets; textile wall hangings; 
curtains; baby blankets, diaper changing cloths. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, headwear and footwear; apparel and accessories, namely, 
t-shirts, shirts, swimwear and swimwear cover-ups, corduroy 
clothing pants and shirts, clothing, gardening wear, socks, 
hosiery, hats, caps, gloves, mittens, scarves, sleepwear, 
underwear, fleece clothing sets and separates, active wear, denim 
clothing, gym/sportswear, outerwear, rainwear; footwear, namely, 
boots shoes, sandals and slippers; belts. 
Class 26: 
Belt buckles not made of precious metal; ornamental cloth patches; 
embroidered patches for clothing; and ornamental novelty buttons 
and shoelaces; hair accessories, namely, bobby pins, barrettes and 
clips; hair ties, hair clips; armbands. 
Class 28: 
Toys and playthings; educational toys of all types, small and large 
play environments, ball games, rocket games, toy weapons, 
electronic toys, electronic toys that light up as nightlights, 
ride-on toys; games, namely, party games, role playing games, 
action skill games, target games and floor games, card games, board 
games, travel games, tooled plastic games, puzzles, board puzzles, 
foam puzzles, plastic puzzles, computer games not adapted for use 
with television receivers, dolls, balls, games, toys with music, 
dress-up clothes, plush toys, construction toys, action figures; 
summer toys, namely, pails, shovels, sand toys; toy bicycles, toy 
tricycles, skate boards, in-line skates, garden toys, backyard 
toys, slides, swing sets; winter toys, shovels, sleds, toboggans, 
magic carpets (playthings); water toys, namely, pool toys, floating 
toys, bubble toys, spray toys, floatation devices and accessories; 
toy sprinklers, toy hose nozzles, bath toys; bath tub toys; 
cooking/baking/kitchen kits, namely, toy bake ware and cookware; 
Christmas stockings; Christmas tree ornaments; party favors. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services, namely, providing on-line computer games; 
electronic desktop publishing featuring entertainment and 
educational content for children; publication of books, magazines, 
journals, periodicals, reports, manuals and textbooks; production 
services, namely, music production services, multimedia 
entertainment production services; production of radio and live 
action and animated television programs in the field of children's 
entertainment; production of motion pictures, theatrical and live 
action shows; rental of motion picture films; motion picture and 
television studio services; rental of sound recordings and films 
featuring pre-recorded performances; production, distribution and 
exhibition of live action and animated motion pictures, music and 
television programs; entertainment in the nature of live and 
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prerecorded visual, audio, musical and theatrical performances; 
entertainment in the nature of on-going television programs; 
Provision of educational, entertainment, and games programs on a 
global computer network and on handheld and wireless devices; 
education services, namely, providing personal tutoring; education 
services, namely, providing tutoring via a global computer network. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303566548AC 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DHX Worldwide Limited 
30 Shortlands, London, W6 8PP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 12, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 3: 
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Specification: Shampoo, baby oil, baby powder; baby wipes; baby lotions; body 
creams; soap; liquid soaps; skin creams; bath skin cleanser; baby 
wash; bubble bath; non-medicated toiletries; dentifrices; room 
fragrances; plastic stick-on tattoos. 
Class 5: 
Baby food, baby diapers, babies' swim diaper; powdered milk for 
babies. 
Class 9: 
Pre-recorded interactive discs, audio/video discs, optical disc 
with format that uses a blue-violet laser, non-disc digital media 
featuring music and children's television series; electronics, 
namely, pre-recorded media featuring entertainment media; computer 
game cartridges, computer game cassettes and computer game software 
containing role-playing games, action games and educational games, 
and interactive multimedia computer game programs; online 
interactive games for websites; pre-recorded interactive discs 
featuring children's educational and entertainment programming and 
interactive games; downloadable video/audio media in the form of a 
wave file, MP3, MP4, MOV, FLV, SWF, AVI, WMV, MPEG, MIDI, and other 
digital formats; electronic books, e-books available on the 
internet. 
Class 10: 
Baby bottles; baby nursers; bottle holders for holding babies' 
bottles; cups adapted for feeding babies and children; baby 
pacifiers; teething rings; dishes adapted for feeding babies and 
children; disposable baby bottle liners; nipples for baby bottles. 
Class 12: 
Baby strollers; baby carriages; rubber baby-buggy bumpers; car 
seats for infants. 
Class 16: 
Printed matter and publications; books, namely novelty books, 
chapter books, work books, coloring books, activity books, story 
books, manga, graphic novels, comic books, magazines, journals, 
sound books, interactive books, books with cassette tapes sold as a 
unit, books with video tapes sold as a unit, books with other 
value-added items; bathroom stickers; stationery, namely, journals, 
diaries, note books; arts and crafts, craft kits, namely, arts, 
craft and activity kits consisting of paint, paint sets, clay, 
fabric, yarn, sequins and/or beads, cards, gift wrap stickers, gift 
boxes, postcards, note paper, writing paper, sticker books, 
scrapbooking supplies, calendars, posters; paper party decorations; 
school supplies, namely, pens, pencils, pen and pencil cases and 
boxes, pencil sharpeners and paper folders; desk/table top items 
namely, calendar desk pads, calendar desk stands, desk file trays, 
desk pads, desk sets, desk stand and holders for pens, pencils and 
ink, and holders for desk accessories. 
Class 18: 
All-purpose carrying bags; all-purpose carrying cases, back packs, 
handbags, key chains of leather, key chains of imitation leather; 
messenger bags, purses, umbrellas, wallets; beach bags, luggage, 
luggage tags; baby backpacks; baby carrier; baby carry bags; pouch 
baby carriers. 
Class 20: 
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Baby bouncers; bassinets; play pens; high chairs for babies; 
decorative mobiles; furniture; pillows; plastic cake decorations; 
baby changing mats; baby changing platforms; baby changing tables; 
baby walkers; playpens for babies; non-metal safety gates for 
babies, children, and pets; playpens for babies; portable baby bath 
seats for use in bath tubs. 
Class 21: 
Lunchboxes, beverage ware, candy boxes, ceramic figurines, and 
decorative ceramic tiles not for use as building materials; 
decorative plates, glass storage jars, and serving trays; thermal 
containers, and plastic water bottles sold empty; dishes, drinking 
steins, stone and earthenware coasters, travel mugs, hair brushes, 
hair combs, and makeup brushes; candle holders, canisters sold 
empty for household use, charms for attachment to beverage 
glassware for identification purposes, containers for household or 
kitchen use, cookie jars, decanters, decorative plates, flasks, 
insulating sleeve holders for beverage cans, napkin holders, 
serving trays, steins; drinking cups for babies and children; 
drinking straws for babies and children; baby bath tubs; beverage 
ware; cups; hair brushes; hair combs; plastic cups. 
Class 24: 
Bed, bath and table linens; blankets; textile wall hangings; 
curtains; baby blankets, diaper changing cloths. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, headwear and footwear; apparel and accessories, namely, 
t-shirts, shirts, swimwear and swimwear cover-ups, corduroy 
clothing pants and shirts, clothing, gardening wear, socks, 
hosiery, hats, caps, gloves, mittens, scarves, sleepwear, 
underwear, fleece clothing sets and separates, active wear, denim 
clothing, gym/sportswear, outerwear, rainwear; footwear, namely, 
boots shoes, sandals and slippers; belts. 
Class 26: 
Belt buckles not made of precious metal; ornamental cloth patches; 
embroidered patches for clothing; and ornamental novelty buttons 
and shoelaces; hair accessories, namely, bobby pins, barrettes and 
clips; hair ties, hair clips; armbands. 
Class 28: 
Toys and playthings; educational toys of all types, small and large 
play environments, ball games, rocket games, toy weapons, 
electronic toys, electronic toys that light up as nightlights, 
ride-on toys; games, namely, party games, role playing games, 
action skill games, target games and floor games, card games, board 
games, travel games, tooled plastic games, puzzles, board puzzles, 
foam puzzles, plastic puzzles, computer games not adapted for use 
with television receivers, dolls, balls, games, toys with music, 
dress-up clothes, plush toys, construction toys, action figures; 
summer toys, namely, pails, shovels, sand toys; toy bicycles, toy 
tricycles, skate boards, in-line skates, garden toys, backyard 
toys, slides, swing sets; winter toys, shovels, sleds, toboggans, 
magic carpets (playthings); water toys, namely, pool toys, floating 
toys, bubble toys, spray toys, floatation devices and accessories; 
toy sprinklers, toy hose nozzles, bath toys; bath tub toys; 
cooking/baking/kitchen kits, namely, toy bake ware and cookware; 
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Christmas stockings; Christmas tree ornaments; party favors. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services, namely, providing on-line computer games; 
electronic desktop publishing featuring entertainment and 
educational content for children; publication of books, magazines, 
journals, periodicals, reports, manuals and textbooks; production 
services, namely, music production services, multimedia 
entertainment production services; production of radio and live 
action and animated television programs in the field of children's 
entertainment; production of motion pictures, theatrical and live 
action shows; rental of motion picture films; motion picture and 
television studio services; rental of sound recordings and films 
featuring pre-recorded performances; production, distribution and 
exhibition of live action and animated motion pictures, music and 
television programs; entertainment in the nature of live and 
prerecorded visual, audio, musical and theatrical performances; 
entertainment in the nature of on-going television programs; 
Provision of educational, entertainment, and games programs on a 
global computer network and on handheld and wireless devices; 
education services, namely, providing personal tutoring; education 
services, namely, providing tutoring via a global computer network. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303679183 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 35/ 180 
 

Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Younique, LLC 
3400 Mayflower Ave Lehi, UT 84043, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre,  25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Skincare products; cosmetics; make-up. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303781440 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

Victoria's Secret Stores Brand Management, Inc. 
Four Limited Parkway, Reynoldsburg, Ohio 43068, UNITED STATES 
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & MCKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Personal care products and perfumery products, namely, perfume, eau 
de parfum, eau de cologne, eau de toilette, essential oils, massage 
oils, body splash, body mist, body spray, body scrub, body wash, 
body soap, body butter, body cream, body lotion, body powder, 
bubble bath, shower gel, hand soap, hand cream, hand lotion, hair-
care preparations; sun-tanning preparations; self-tanning 
preparations and non-medicated sun care preparations. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303787435 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 China Evergrande Group 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

P.O. BOX 309, UGLAND HOUSE, GRAND CAYMAN, KY1-1104, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG VICTORY INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT CO., LIMITED 
RM 703，7/F PROSPER COMM BLDG， 9 YIN CHONG ST， MONGKOK， KLN HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 14, 16, 19, 29, 30, 31, 32, 33, 35, 36, 37, 39, 41, 43, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Shampoos; Cleaning preparations; Polishing preparations; abrasives; 
Ethereal oils; Cosmetics; Dentifrices; Incense; Deodorants for 
pets; Air fragrancing preparations. 
Class 5: 
Medicinal drinks; Radioactive medicine; Oxygen baths; chemical 
conductors for electrocardiograph electrodes; Semen for artificial 
insemination; Disinfectants; Contact lens cleaning preparations; 
Nutritive substances for microorganisms; Powdered milk for babies; 
Dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; Medicines for 
veterinary purposes; Preparations for destroying noxious animals; 
Sanitary towels; Bags filled with Chinese medicine; Alloys of 
precious metals for dental purposes; Depuratives; Diapers for pets. 
Class 9: 
Computer programs[downloadable software]; Electronic agendas; 
Apparatus to check franking; Cash registers; coin-operated musical 
automata [juke boxes]; Voting machines; Photocopiers[photographic, 
electrostatic, thermic]; Scales; Measures; Neon signs; Smartphones; 
Baby monitors; Cameras[photography]; Surveying instruments; 
Geological survey and analytical instruments; Speed checking 
apparatus for vehicles; Food analysis apparatus; Audiovisual 
teaching apparatus; Measuring devices, electric; Metal detectors 
for industrial or military purposes; Optical goods; Materials for 
electricity mains[wires, cables]; Semi-conductors; Chips[integrated 
circuits]; Light-emitting diodes[LED]; Transformers[electricity]; 
Video screens; Remote control apparatus; Light conducting 
filaments[optical fibers[fibres]]; automated equipments for 
electric power stations; Lightning arresters; Electrolysers; fire 
extinguishing apparatus; Radiological apparatus for industrial 
purposes; Protection devices for personal use against accidents; 
Theft prevention installations, electric; eyeglasses; Batteries, 
electric; Animated cartoons; Electrified fences; Socks, 
electrically heated. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; Jewelry cases[caskets]; 
jewelry findings; trinkets [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; 
Necklaces[jewellery, jewelry(Am.)]; Jewelry; Rings[jewellery, 
jewelry(Am.)]; Clocks; Watches; presentation boxes for watches. 
Class 16: 
Paper; Filtering materials[paper]; Towels of paper; Advertisement 
boards of paper or cardboard; Printed matter; Cigar bands; Printed 
publications; Magazines[periodicals]; Lithographic works of art; 
Bags[envelopes, pouches] of paper or plastics, for packaging; 
Pencil sharpening machines, electric or non-electric; Office 
requisites, except furniture; Blotters; Hand labelling appliances; 
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Writing materials; Adhesives[glues] for stationery or household 
purposes; Drawing instruments; Drawing materials; Typewriters, 
electric or non-electric; Teaching materials[except apparatus]; 
Steatite[tailor's chalk]; Architects' models; Chaplets. 
Class 19: 
Lumber; Materials for making and coating roads; Gypsum; cement; 
Concrete building elements; Bricks; Refractory construction 
materials, not of metal; Road coating materials; Building 
materials, not of metal; Buildings, not of metal; Building glass; 
Coatings[building materials]; Binding material for road repair; 
Works of art of stone, concrete or marble; Memorial plaques, not of 
metal; luminous paving blocks. 
Class 29: 
Meat; Seaweed extracts for food; Fish, not live; Canned fishery 
products; Snacks, mainly of fruits or vegetables; Processed areca; 
Vegetables, preserved; Eggs; Milk products; Edible oils; vegetable 
salads; Fruit jellies; Nuts, prepared; Dried edible mushrooms; Tofu 
products(bean curd products); soya bean milk. 
Class 30: 
Coffee; Tea; Tea-based beverages; sugar; candy; Honey; Cereal-based 
snack food; flour; Rice; Cereal preparations; Rice-based snack 
food; Soya flour; Bean starch vermicelli; Ice cream; Cooking salt; 
Seasonings; yeast; Essences for foodstuffs, except etheric essences 
and essential oils; Preparations for stiffening whipped cream; Meat 
tenderizers, for household purposes; Gluten additives for culinary 
purposes; Vinegar; Yuanxiao (glutinous rice balls for lantern 
festival); Rice vermicelli; Crispy rice; milky tea (non-milk-
based). 
Class 31: 
Christmas trees; Oats; Garden herbs, fresh; Live animals; Fruit, 
fresh; Betel nuts, fresh; Vegetables, fresh; Plant seeds; Animal 
foodstuffs; Malt for brewing and distilling; Aromatic sand for 
pets[litter]. 
Class 32: 
Beer; Non-alcoholic fruit juice beverages; Waters[beverages]; 
Aerated water; cola; Fruit juice powder; Preparations for making 
beverages; Smoothies. 
Class 33: 
Fruit extracts, alcoholic; cocktails; Liqueurs; Spirits[beverages]; 
Alcoholic essences; Alcoholic beverages containing fruit; Rum; 
Baijiu [Chinese distilled alcoholic beverage]; Yellow rice wine; 
Rice alcohol. 
Class 35: 
Presentation of goods on communication media, for retail purposes; 
Providing business information via a web site; Marketing; Personnel 
management consultancy; Relocation services for businesses; 
updating and maintenance of data in computer databases; accounting; 
Rental of vending machines; Sponsorship search; Rental of sales 
stands; Retail or wholesale services for pharmaceutical, veterinary 
and sanitary preparations and medical supplies. 
Class 36: 
Insurance underwriting; Financial information; Art appraisal; Sales 
of commercial residential building; brokerage; surety services; 
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Charitable fund raising; fiduciary and trusteeship services; 
Lending against security; Financing services. 
Class 37: 
Repair information; construction; Mining extraction; Upholstery 
repair; Heating equipment installation and repair; Electric 
appliance installation and repair; Interference suppression in 
electrical apparatus; installation and repair of medical apparatus; 
Motor vehicle maintenance and repair; Airplane maintenance and 
repair; Shipbuilding; Film projector repair and maintenance; Clock 
and watch repair; Strong-room maintenance and repair; Spraying and 
coating service; Rubber tire repair; Furniture maintenance; Leather 
care, cleaning and repair; Disinfecting; Lift installation and 
repair; Burglar alarm installation and repair; Shoe repair; 
Telephone installation and repair; Knife sharpening; Pump repair; 
Umbrella repair; Artificial snow-making services; Restoration of 
works of art; Restoration of musical instruments; Swimming-pool 
maintenance; Rental of drainage pumps; Repair of power lines; Hand 
tool repair; repair of jewellery; Entertainment and sporting 
equipment installation and repair. 
Class 39: 
Transportation logistics; Packaging of goods; Boat rental; Boat 
transport; Car transport; Air transport; Car parking; Carting; 
Storage; Rental of diving suits; Coal gas station; Operating canal 
locks; Arranging of travel tours; Courier services [messages or 
merchandise]; Transport by pipeline; Rental of wheelchairs; 
Launching of satellites for others; Bottling services. 
Class 41: 
Educational services; Arranging and conducting of conferences; 
Bookmobile services; Providing on-line electronic publications, not 
downloadable; Distribution of video tapes; Television 
entertainment; Club services [entertainment or education]; Health 
club services [health and fitness training]; Toy rental; Games 
equipment rental; Zoological garden services; Modelling for 
artists; organization of lotteries. 
Class 43: 
Canteen services; Accommodation bureau [hotels, boarding houses]; 
Rental of meeting rooms; Retirement homes; day-nursery [crèche] 
services; Boarding for animals; Rental of chairs, tables, table 
linen, glassware; Rental of cooking apparatus; Rental of drinking 
water dispensers; rental of lighting apparatus. 
Class 44: 
Medical clinic services; rest home services; dietary and 
nutritional advisory services; beauty salon services; Veterinary 
assistance; Landscape gardening; Opticians' services; Rental of 
sanitation facilities; Health care; Health counseling. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Nos. 300945559, 302989522, 303113117, 303118185, 
303118194, 303118202, 303118211, 303118239, 303118248, 303417273 
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and 303417291. 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
25-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303787453 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

China Evergrande Group 
P.O. BOX 309, UGLAND HOUSE, GRAND CAYMAN, KY1-1104, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG VICTORY INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT CO., LIMITED 
RM 703，7/F PROSPER COMM BLDG， 9 YIN CHONG ST， MONGKOK， KLN HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 14, 16, 19, 29, 30, 31, 32, 33, 35, 36, 37, 39, 41, 43, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Shampoos; Cleaning preparations; Polishing preparations; abrasives; 
Ethereal oils; Cosmetics; Dentifrices; Incense; Deodorants for 
pets; Air fragrancing preparations. 
Class 5: 
Medicinal drinks; Radioactive medicine; Oxygen baths; chemical 
conductors for electrocardiograph electrodes; Semen for artificial 
insemination; Disinfectants; Contact lens cleaning preparations; 
Nutritive substances for microorganisms; Powdered milk for babies; 
Dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; Medicines for 
veterinary purposes; Preparations for destroying noxious animals; 
Sanitary towels; Bags filled with Chinese medicine; Alloys of 
precious metals for dental purposes; Depuratives; Diapers for pets. 
Class 9: 
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Computer programs[downloadable software]; Electronic agendas; 
Apparatus to check franking; Cash registers; coin-operated musical 
automata [juke boxes]; Voting machines; Photocopiers[photographic, 
electrostatic, thermic]; Scales; Measures; Neon signs; Smartphones; 
Baby monitors; Cameras[photography]; Surveying instruments; 
Geological survey and analytical instruments; Speed checking 
apparatus for vehicles; Food analysis apparatus; Audiovisual 
teaching apparatus; Measuring devices, electric; Metal detectors 
for industrial or military purposes; Optical goods; Materials for 
electricity mains[wires, cables]; Semi-conductors; Chips[integrated 
circuits]; Light-emitting diodes[LED]; Transformers[electricity]; 
Video screens; Remote control apparatus; Light conducting 
filaments[optical fibers[fibres]]; automated equipments for 
electric power stations; Lightning arresters; Electrolysers; fire 
extinguishing apparatus; Radiological apparatus for industrial 
purposes; Protection devices for personal use against accidents; 
Theft prevention installations, electric; eyeglasses; Batteries, 
electric; Animated cartoons; Electrified fences; Socks, 
electrically heated. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; Jewelry cases[caskets]; 
jewelry findings; trinkets [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; 
Necklaces[jewellery, jewelry(Am.)]; Jewelry; Rings[jewellery, 
jewelry(Am.)]; Clocks; Watches; presentation boxes for watches. 
Class 16: 
Paper; Filtering materials[paper]; Towels of paper; Advertisement 
boards of paper or cardboard; Printed matter; Cigar bands; Printed 
publications; Magazines[periodicals]; Lithographic works of art; 
Bags[envelopes, pouches] of paper or plastics, for packaging; 
Pencil sharpening machines, electric or non-electric; Office 
requisites, except furniture; Blotters; Hand labelling appliances; 
Writing materials; Adhesives[glues] for stationery or household 
purposes; Drawing instruments; Drawing materials; Typewriters, 
electric or non-electric; Teaching materials[except apparatus]; 
Steatite[tailor's chalk]; Architects' models; Chaplets. 
Class 19: 
Lumber; Materials for making and coating roads; Gypsum; cement; 
Concrete building elements; Bricks; Refractory construction 
materials, not of metal; Road coating materials; Building 
materials, not of metal; Buildings, not of metal; Building glass; 
Coatings[building materials]; Binding material for road repair; 
Works of art of stone, concrete or marble; Memorial plaques, not of 
metal; luminous paving blocks. 
Class 29: 
Meat; Seaweed extracts for food; Fish, not live; Canned fishery 
products; Snacks, mainly of fruits or vegetables; Processed areca; 
Vegetables, preserved; Eggs; Milk products; Edible oils; vegetable 
salads; Fruit jellies; Nuts, prepared; Dried edible mushrooms; Tofu 
products(bean curd products); soya bean milk. 
Class 30: 
Coffee; Tea; Tea-based beverages; sugar; candy; Honey; Cereal-based 
snack food; flour; Rice; Cereal preparations; Rice-based snack 
food; Soya flour; Bean starch vermicelli; Ice cream; Cooking salt; 
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Seasonings; yeast; Essences for foodstuffs, except etheric essences 
and essential oils; Preparations for stiffening whipped cream; Meat 
tenderizers, for household purposes; Gluten additives for culinary 
purposes; Vinegar; Yuanxiao (glutinous rice balls for lantern 
festival); Rice vermicelli; Crispy rice; milky tea (non-milk-
based). 
Class 31: 
Christmas trees; Oats; Garden herbs, fresh; Live animals; Fruit, 
fresh; Betel nuts, fresh; Vegetables, fresh; Plant seeds; Animal 
foodstuffs; Malt for brewing and distilling; Aromatic sand for 
pets[litter]. 
Class 32: 
Beer; Non-alcoholic fruit juice beverages; Waters[beverages]; 
Aerated water; cola; Fruit juice powder; Preparations for making 
beverages; Smoothies. 
Class 33: 
Fruit extracts, alcoholic; cocktails; Liqueurs; Spirits[beverages]; 
Alcoholic essences; Alcoholic beverages containing fruit; Rum; 
Baijiu[Chinese distilled alcoholic beverage]; Yellow rice wine; 
Rice alcohol. 
Class 35: 
Presentation of goods on communication media, for retail purposes; 
Providing business information via a web site; Marketing; Personnel 
management consultancy; Relocation services for businesses; 
updating and maintenance of data in computer databases; accounting; 
Rental of vending machines; Sponsorship search; Rental of sales 
stands; Retail or wholesale services for pharmaceutical, veterinary 
and sanitary preparations and medical supplies. 
Class 36: 
Insurance underwriting; Financial information; Art appraisal; Sales 
of commercial residential building; brokerage; surety services; 
Charitable fund raising; fiduciary and trusteeship services; 
Lending against security; Financing services. 
Class 37: 
Repair information; construction; Mining extraction; Upholstery 
repair; Heating equipment installation and repair; Electric 
appliance installation and repair; Interference suppression in 
electrical apparatus; installation and repair of medical apparatus; 
Motor vehicle maintenance and repair; Airplane maintenance and 
repair; Shipbuilding; Film projector repair and maintenance; Clock 
and watch repair; Strong-room maintenance and repair; Spraying and 
coating service; Rubber tire repair; Furniture maintenance; Leather 
care, cleaning and repair; Disinfecting; Lift installation and 
repair; Burglar alarm installation and repair; Shoe repair; 
Telephone installation and repair; Knife sharpening; Pump repair; 
Umbrella repair; Artificial snow-making services; Restoration of 
works of art; Restoration of musical instruments; Swimming-pool 
maintenance; Rental of drainage pumps; Repair of power lines; Hand 
tool repair; repair of jewellery; Entertainment and sporting 
equipment installation and repair. 
Class 39: 
Transportation logistics; Packaging of goods; Boat rental; Boat 
transport; Car transport; Air transport; Car parking; Carting; 
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Storage; Rental of diving suits; Coal gas station; Operating canal 
locks; Arranging of travel tours; Courier services[messages or 
merchandise]; Transport by pipeline; Rental of wheelchairs; 
Launching of satellites for others; Bottling services. 
Class 41: 
Educational services; Arranging and conducting of conferences; 
Bookmobile services; Providing on-line electronic publications, not 
downloadable; Distribution of video tapes; Television 
entertainment; Club services [entertainment or education]; Health 
club services [health and fitness training]; Toy rental; Games 
equipment rental; Zoological garden services; Modelling for 
artists; organization of lotteries. 
Class 43: 
Canteen services; Accommodation bureau[hotels, boarding houses]; 
Rental of meeting rooms; Retirement homes; day-nursery [crèche] 
services; Boarding for animals; Rental of chairs, tables, table 
linen, glassware; Rental of cooking apparatus; Rental of drinking 
water dispensers; rental of lighting apparatus. 
Class 44: 
Medical clinic services; rest home services; dietary and 
nutritional advisory services; beauty salon services; Veterinary 
assistance; Landscape gardening; Opticians' services; Rental of 
sanitation facilities; Health care; Health counseling. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Nos. 300945540, 300945559, 302989531, 303118185, 
303118194, 303118239, 303118248, 303213729, 303417273 and 
303417291. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303787480 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

China Evergrande Group 
P.O. BOX 309, UGLAND HOUSE, GRAND CAYMAN, KY1-1104, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG VICTORY INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT CO., LIMITED 
RM 703，7/F PROSPER COMM BLDG， 9 YIN CHONG ST， MONGKOK， KLN HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 14, 16, 19, 29, 30, 31, 32, 33, 35, 36, 37, 39, 41, 43, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Shampoos; Cleaning preparations; Polishing preparations; abrasives; 
Ethereal oils; Cosmetics; Dentifrices; Incense; Deodorants for 
pets; Air fragrancing preparations. 
Class 5: 
Medicinal drinks; Radioactive medicine; Oxygen baths; chemical 
conductors for electrocardiograph electrodes; Semen for artificial 
insemination; Disinfectants; Contact lens cleaning preparations; 
Nutritive substances for microorganisms; Powdered milk for babies; 
Dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; Medicines for 
veterinary purposes; Preparations for destroying noxious animals; 
Sanitary towels; Bags filled with Chinese medicine; Alloys of 
precious metals for dental purposes; Depuratives; Diapers for pets. 
Class 9: 
Computer programs[downloadable software]; Electronic agendas; 
Apparatus to check franking; Cash registers; coin-operated musical 
automata [juke boxes]; Voting machines; Photocopiers[photographic, 
electrostatic, thermic]; Scales; Measures; Neon signs; Smartphones; 
Baby monitors; Cameras[photography]; Surveying instruments; 
Geological survey and analytical instruments; Speed checking 
apparatus for vehicles; Food analysis apparatus; Audiovisual 
teaching apparatus; Measuring devices, electric; Metal detectors 
for industrial or military purposes; Optical goods; Materials for 
electricity mains[wires, cables]; Semi-conductors; Chips[integrated 
circuits]; Light-emitting diodes[LED]; Transformers[electricity]; 
Video screens; Remote control apparatus; Light conducting 
filaments[optical fibers[fibres]]; automated equipments for 
electric power stations; Lightning arresters; Electrolysers; fire 
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extinguishing apparatus; Radiological apparatus for industrial 
purposes; Protection devices for personal use against accidents; 
Theft prevention installations, electric; eyeglasses; Batteries, 
electric; Animated cartoons; Electrified fences; Socks,electrically 
heated. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; Jewelry cases[caskets]; 
jewelry findings; trinkets [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; 
Necklaces[jewellery, jewelry(Am.)]; Jewelry; Rings[jewellery, 
jewelry(Am.)]; Clocks; Watches; presentation boxes for watches. 
Class 16: 
Paper; Filtering materials[paper]; Towels of paper; Advertisement 
boards of paper or cardboard; Printed matter; Cigar bands; Printed 
publications; Magazines[periodicals]; Lithographic works of art; 
Bags[envelopes, pouches] of paper or plastics, for packaging; 
Pencil sharpening machines, electric or non-electric; Office 
requisites, except furniture; Blotters; Hand labelling appliances; 
Writing materials; Adhesives[glues] for stationery or household 
purposes; Drawing instruments; Drawing materials; Typewriters, 
electric or non-electric; Teaching materials[except apparatus]; 
Steatite[tailor's chalk]; Architects' models; Chaplets. 
Class 19: 
Lumber; Materials for making and coating roads; Gypsum; cement; 
Concrete building elements; Bricks; Refractory construction 
materials, not of metal; Road coating materials; Building 
materials, not of metal; Buildings, not of metal; Building glass; 
Coatings[building materials]; Binding material for road repair; 
Works of art of stone, concrete or marble; Memorial plaques, not of 
metal; luminous paving blocks. 
Class 29: 
Meat; Seaweed extracts for food; Fish, not live; Canned fishery 
products; Snacks, mainly of fruits or vegetables; Processed areca; 
Vegetables, preserved; Eggs; Milk products; Edible oils; vegetable 
salads; Fruit jellies; Nuts, prepared; Dried edible mushrooms; Tofu 
products(bean curd products); soya bean milk. 
Class 30: 
Coffee; Tea; Tea-based beverages; sugar; candy; Honey; Cereal-based 
snack food; flour; Rice; Cereal preparations; Rice-based snack 
food; Soya flour; Bean starch vermicelli; Ice cream; Cooking salt; 
Seasonings; yeast; Essences for foodstuffs, except etheric essences 
and essential oils; Preparations for stiffening whipped cream; Meat 
tenderizers, for household purposes; Gluten additives for culinary 
purposes; Vinegar; Yuanxiao(glutinous rice balls for lantern 
festival); Rice vermicelli; Crispy rice; milky tea (non-milk-
based). 
Class 31: 
Christmas trees; Oats; Garden herbs, fresh; Live animals; Fruit, 
fresh; Betel nuts, fresh; Vegetables, fresh; Plant seeds; Animal 
foodstuffs; Malt for brewing and distilling; Aromatic sand for 
pets[litter]. 
Class 32: 
Beer; Non-alcoholic fruit juice beverages; Waters[beverages]; 
Aerated water; cola; Fruit juice powder; Preparations for making 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 46/ 180 
 

beverages; Smoothies. 
Class 33: 
Fruit extracts, alcoholic; cocktails; Liqueurs; Spirits[beverages]; 
Alcoholic essences; Alcoholic beverages containing fruit; Rum; 
Baijiu[Chinese distilled alcoholic beverage]; Yellow rice wine; 
Rice alcohol. 
Class 35: 
Presentation of goods on communication media, for retail purposes; 
Providing business information via a web site; Marketing; Personnel 
management consultancy; Relocation services for businesses; 
updating and maintenance of data in computer databases; accounting; 
Rental of vending machines; Sponsorship search; Rental of sales 
stands; Retail or wholesale services for pharmaceutical, veterinary 
and sanitary preparations and medical supplies. 
Class 36: 
Insurance underwriting; Financial information; Art appraisal; Sales 
of commercial residential building; brokerage; surety services; 
Charitable fund raising; fiduciary and trusteeship services; 
Lending against security; Financing services. 
Class 37: 
Repair information; construction; Mining extraction; Upholstery 
repair; Heating equipment installation and repair; Electric 
appliance installation and repair; Interference suppression in 
electrical apparatus; installation and repair of medical apparatus; 
Motor vehicle maintenance and repair; Airplane maintenance and 
repair; Shipbuilding; Film projector repair and maintenance; Clock 
and watch repair; Strong-room maintenance and repair; Spraying and 
coating service; Rubber tire repair; Furniture maintenance; Leather 
care, cleaning and repair; Disinfecting; Lift installation and 
repair; Burglar alarm installation and repair; Shoe repair; 
Telephone installation and repair; Knife sharpening; Pump repair; 
Umbrella repair; Artificial snow-making services; Restoration of 
works of art; Restoration of musical instruments; Swimming-pool 
maintenance; Rental of drainage pumps; Repair of power lines; Hand 
tool repair; repair of jewellery; Entertainment and sporting 
equipment installation and repair. 
Class 39: 
Transportation logistics; Packaging of goods; Boat rental; Boat 
transport; Car transport; Air transport; Car parking; Carting; 
Storage; Rental of diving suits; Coal gas station; Operating canal 
locks; Arranging of travel tours; Courier services[messages or 
merchandise]; Transport by pipeline; Rental of wheelchairs; 
Launching of satellites for others; Bottling services. 
Class 41: 
Educational services; Arranging and conducting of conferences; 
Bookmobile services; Providing on-line electronic publications, not 
downloadable; Distribution of video tapes; Television 
entertainment; Club services [entertainment or education]; Health 
club services [health and fitness training]; Toy rental; Games 
equipment rental; Zoological garden services; Modelling for 
artists; organization of lotteries. 
Class 43: 
Canteen services; Accommodation bureau[hotels, boarding houses]; 
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Rental of meeting rooms; Retirement homes; day-nursery [crèche] 
services; Boarding for animals; Rental of chairs, tables, table 
linen, glassware; Rental of cooking apparatus; Rental of drinking 
water dispensers; rental of lighting apparatus. 
Class 44: 
Medical clinic services; rest home services; dietary and 
nutritional advisory services; beauty salon services; Veterinary 
assistance; Landscape gardening; Opticians' services; Rental of 
sanitation facilities; Health care; Health counseling. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Nos. 300945559, 303118185, 303118239 and 303118248. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303815604 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KOBAYASHI PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD. 
4-10, DOSHOMACHI 4-CHOME, CHUO-KU, OSAKA-SHI, OSAKA, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Trademark.com Limited 
Unit A1, 16/F., Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, Central, 
HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 3, 5, 10, 11, 16, 21, 25, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3:  
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; 
perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices; 
Anti-static preparations for household purposes; De-greasing 
preparations for household purposes; Rust removing preparations; 
Stain removing benzine; Fabric softeners for laundry use; Laundry 
bleach; Soaps and detergents;  Toothpaste, tooth powder, mouth 
washes; Deodorants for human beings; Body deodorants; Miscellaneous 
cosmetics; Incenses and fragrances; Abrasive paper [sandpaper]; 
Abrasive cloth; Abrasive sand; Artificial pumice stone; Polishing 
paper; Polishing cloth; Fresheners for animals; Breath freshening 
preparations; Deodorants for animals; Polishing preparations; 
Fragrances not for personal uses; Scented refresher not for 
personal uses; Fragrances and incense; Toilet water; Cosmetic 
creams; Hair care preparations; Hair spray; Antiperspirants 
[toiletries]; Disposable wipes impregnated with chemicals or 
compounds for household use; Tissues and wipes impregnated with 
cleaning, detergent and aromatic preparations; Tissues and wipes 
impregnated with cleaning, detergent and aromatic preparations for 
eyeglasses, mirrors, watch glasses, monitor screens of TVs, cell 
phones, microwave, oven and computers; Cleaning fluids for personal 
use; Cleaning fluids for eyeglasses, mirrors, watch glasses, 
monitor screens of TVs, cell phones, microwave, oven and computers; 
Cleaning and polishing preparations; Cleaning and polishing 
preparations for eyeglasses, mirrors, watch glasses, monitor 
screens of TVs, cell phone, microwave, oven and computers; 
Smartphone cleaning solutions; Abrasive cloth for silver 
accessories; Nail polishing paper; Breath fresheners; Breath 
freshening sprays; Deodorizing underarm anti-sweat pads, 
deodorizing underarm sweat-absorbent pads, all being pads 
impregnated with deodorizing preparations; Preparations for 
cleaning dentures; Cosmetics and toiletries; Air fragrancing 
preparations; Deodorants; Microwave and oven cleaner in tissue 
and/or nonwoven sheet impregnating with detergent, chemicals or the 
like; Cosmetics for acne; Acne patches for cosmetic purposes; 
Cosmetic preparations for skin care; Lotions for cosmetic purposes; 
Cosmetics for cleansing; Sunscreen preparations; Oil control 
lotion; Moisturizer  [cosmetics]; Face washes; Room fragrancing 
preparations; Mouth washes, not for medical purposes; Breath 
freshening strips; Stain removing preparations containing benzine; 
Adhesives for affixing false hair; False nails; False eyelashes; 
Adhesives for affixing false eyelashes; Adhesives for cosmetic 
purposes; Cotton wool for cosmetic purposes; Cotton sticks for 
cosmetic purposes; Deodorants for human beings or for animals; 
Paint stripping preparations; Glass cloth; Glass paper; Skin 
exfoliant; Skin emollients; Skin whitening preparations. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303916314 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Abercrombie & Fitch Europe Sagl 
Via Moree, 6850 Mendrisio, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps, 
perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
28-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-04-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

54323/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303919663 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Younique, LLC 
3400 Mayflower Ave Lehi, UT 84043, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre,  25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Cosmetics; Make-up; Make-up preparations; Cosmetic preparations for 
skin; Skin care products, namely, non-medicated skin care 
preparations. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-09-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303957382 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市儷典完美科技有限公司 (Shenzhen Leading Vonmie Technology Co., 
Ltd) 
深圳市光明新區公明街道 田寮兆恒工業區北區二楝四樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

深圳市儷典完美科技有限公司 
香港 九龍長沙灣道 778-784 號 香港中心 3201-3202 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
非醫用洗浴製劑；清潔製劑；香精油；牙齒美白貼；美容面膜；化妝品；化
妝筆；化妝用膠原蛋白製劑；非醫用按摩凝膠；指甲油 
類別 10: 
按摩器械；振動按摩器；醫療器械和儀器；健美按摩設備；電動牙科設備；
理療設備；電子針灸儀；性玩具；假肢；緊身腹圍 
類別 21: 
非醫用噴霧器；刷子；電梳；電動牙刷；化妝刷；化妝用海綿；化妝用具；
睫毛刷；卸妝器具；修面刷 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-11-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303959858 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Techtronic Floor Care Technology Limited 
P. O. Box 957, Offshore Incorporations Centre, Road Town, Tortola, 
VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 18, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Cleaning preparations; cleaning solution; washing preparations; 
oils for cleaning purposes; dry-cleaning preparations; non-slipping 
liquids for floors; polishing preparations; shining preparations 
[polish]; polishing wax; polish for furniture and flooring; floor 
wax; scouring solutions; carpet and upholstery detergent and 
washer; multi-floor detergent; stain removing preparations having 
odor removing properties; deep cleansing detergent; wood oil soap 
solution; spot spray carpet cleaners; spot spray carpet cleaner 
having deodorizing properties; tile and grout detergent; spot foam 
carpet cleaners; spot foam carpet cleaners having deodorizing 
properties; bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry 
use; scouring and abrasive preparations; steam cleaners; hard 
floors cleaners; soaps; perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair 
lotions; dentifrices; preparations for removing dirt from floors, 
carpets, upholstery, fabrics, work surfaces and walls; colour-
removing preparations; floor wax removers [scouring preparations]; 
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non-slipping liquids for floor; non-slipping wax for floors; 
whiting; cloths impregnated with a detergent for cleaning; carpet 
cleaning preparations; carpet cleaners with deodorizer; buffing 
bonnet; buffing compounds. 
Class 9: 
Batteries; battery chargers; wall-mounted battery chargers; 
portable battery chargers; portable power source; battery chargers 
for vehicle; battery adapters; electric chargers and batteries for 
lawn mowers, vacuum cleaners, carpet sweepers, pressure washers and 
compressors; heated jacket DC plug adapters; power station 
inverters; radios; electronic test and measuring instruments and 
devices and electronic test tools; lighting tester; water purity 
testers; auto voltage/continuity testers with resistance; digital 
multi-meters; temperature meters; thermometers; infrared 
thermometers; probe thermometers; tripod mounting brackets; fuel 
gauges; wind gauges; thermal imagers; voltage measuring clamps and 
forks; current measuring clamps and forks; current meters; voltage 
meters; air quality meters; decibel meters; humidity meters; 
moisture meters; vibration meters; clamp meters; voltage detectors; 
detecting instruments, other than for medical use; scanning 
instruments, other than for medical use; color detectors; 
electromagnetic field detectors; methane detectors; nitrate 
detectors; radiation detectors; stud detectors; radon detectors; 
wind speed and direction detectors; alcohol breath testing units, 
not for medical use; radar guns; metal detectors for industrial or 
commercial purposes; apparatus for detecting metal pipes and wires 
in walls; measuring converters; apparatus for measuring distance; 
laser beam emitting device which projects right angles for 
construction and home improvement purposes; laser distance 
measurers; laser pointers; multimedia camera; cameras; security 
cameras; internet cameras; thermal camera; rotating inspection 
scopes; inspection cameras and the structural parts and structural 
accessories thereof including extension cables, replacement cables, 
hooks, mirrors and magnets; measuring and gauging tools; level 
instruments; levels; t-bevels; magnets; magnetic meter holders; 
laser levels, measuring devices, tape measures; ultrasonic tape 
measures; short tapes, long tapes; carpenter's levels; measuring 
wheels; chalk lines, builders lines; battery powered plumb lasers; 
motorized rotary levels; box levels; masonry levels; i-beam levels; 
torpedo levels and utility levels; specialty levels; rulers 
(measuring instruments); straight rulers; folding rulers; graduated 
rulers; plumb bobs; electrically heating clothing, gloves, footwear 
and hand warmer; heating pad [cushions]; heated garments including 
jackets and hoodies; clothing, footwear, headgear, helmets, gloves, 
ear muffs, belts, straps, goggles, glasses, all of a protective 
nature; chainsaw gloves, protective gloves; vertebrae harness; 
safety harness; UV filter sunglasses; eyeglasses and sunglasses; 
eyeglass cases; goggles; safety glasses and other eye protection; 
laser temperature guns; fire engines; starter cables for motors; 
fire hoses; fire hose nozzles; flashing lights [luminous signals]; 
alarms and fire alarms; fire extinguishing apparatus; stud sensors; 
sensing alarm; digital key lock box; timers; battery powered 
weather stations comprised of electric sensors that measure air 
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temperature, humidity, wind direction and precipitation; rain 
gauges; speakers; measuring cups; measuring spoons; measuring 
bottles; measuring glassware; scales; scientific, nautical, 
surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; straps for all the aforesaid 
goods; filters (being parts and accessories for the aforesaid 
goods) in Class 9; protective chaps; extension cords; electric 
temperature probes; USB (Universal Serial Bus) adapters; memory 
stick; laser markers; body cooling gear; body cooling gear 
including vests, towels, head bands and caps that cool down body 
temperature; pet cooling gear; pet vests that cool down body 
temperature; MP3 players; remote control apparatus; video recorder 
and player; video camera; headphones; earplug headphones; computer 
stylus; electronic pens; protective body cooling gear including 
active cooling vests, active cooling towels, active cooling head 
bands and caps that cool down body temperature to prevent injury 
due to overheating; protective pet cooling gear including active 
cooling pet vests that cool down body temperature to prevent injury 
due to overheating; USB charging cables; protective cooling body 
wraps; computer software; application software for tool control, 
inventory management and tool reporting; computer application 
software for mobile phones including computer software for use as a 
weather detector, infra-red thermometer, electromagnetic apparatus 
to measure magnetic fields, moisture meter, appliance current 
meter, inspection camera, wall stud finder, vibration meter, 
distance measuring apparatus, radiation detector, radon detector, 
methane detector, nitrate detector, air quality detector, wind 
speed and direction detector, color detector, alcohol breath 
testing unit not for medical use, radar gun, thermal imaging system 
not for medical use, light emitting diode (LED), laser level, 
laser-beam-emitting device which projects right angles for 
construction and home improvement purposes, laser pointer, 
electronic apparatus to detect position, room dimensions, light, 
velocity, acceleration, temperature, wind, noise level, moisture; 
audio speakers, microphones, electrical and electronic connectors, 
couplers, docks, docking stations, interfaces, adapters, covers, 
holsters, carrying straps; application software for mobiles phones 
used to control and monitor garage door openers and integrated 
garage accessories; electric door bells; automatic temperature 
control system comprised of sensors and a fan; environmental 
monitoring system comprised of sensors that measure pressure, 
humidity, temperature and includes reporting functions and digital 
display; weather sensor; rain and moisture sensor; wind meter; 
vibration meter; motion sensor with integrated alarm; vehicle 
parking assist sensor with integrated lasers for guidance; carbon 
monoxide detector and alarm; fire alarm with integrated spotlight; 
power outage monitor; safety sensors; amplifier for wireless 
communications; mobile phone accessories including infrared sensors 
to integrate mobile phones with tools, thermal sensors to integrate 
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mobile phones with tools, weather detector; mobile phone 
accessories including electronic apparatus for detecting position, 
room dimensions, light, velocity, acceleration, temperature, wind, 
noise level, and moisture; electromagnetic apparatus used to 
measure magnetic fields; camera cable extension; electrical 
alligator clips; pipe guide attachment; adapters; electrical test 
leads; scope head attachment; test probe magnet; magnet clean club; 
magnetic sweeps; thermocouple; volt stick; callipers; protractor; 
organizers; adaptor and USB charger; compact powerport; solar 
panels for electricity generation; protective and safety equipment; 
safety apparatus for the prevention of accidents or injury; safety 
warning tapes, ribbons, flags, cones, streamers, triangles; 
security warning apparatus; warning equipment; luminous safety 
signs; bags, cases, cables, cords, stands, wires, all being parts 
and accessories for the aforesaid goods. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; 
whips, harness and saddler; tool pouches; bags; bag covers; garment 
bags; work pouch with quick adjust belt; tool bags (empty), tool 
pouches (empty) and belts for tools; soft storage bags; trolleys; 
backpacks; travelling sets (leatherwear); attaché cases; 
briefcases of leather; key rings (leatherware); agenda cases 
(leatherware); card holders (leatherware); pocket cases 
(leatherware); cases (leatherware); wallets (leatherware); covers 
for machinery (leatherware). 
Class 21: 
Cleaning instruments, hand-operated; mops; sweepers; carpet 
sweepers; brushes; electric brushes; brush-making materials; mop 
pads for cleaning; pads for cleaning; scouring pads; polishing 
apparatus and machines, for household purposes, non-electric; 
apparatus for wax-polishing, non-electric; containers for household 
or kitchen use; food storage containers; containers for flower; 
kitchen utensils; utensils for household purposes; non-electric 
kettles; non-electric blenders for household purposes; non-electric 
food mixers; non-electric ice cream makers; articles for cleaning 
purposes (non-electric); funnels; abrasive pads for kitchen 
purposes; abrasive sponges for scrubbing the skin; aerosol 
dispensers, not for medical purposes; autoclaves [pressure 
cookers], non-electric; basins [receptacles]; baskets, for domestic 
use; planters and baskets for flower; basting spoons, for kitchen 
use; beaters (carpet -) [not being machines]; beaters, non-
electric; beer mugs; beverages (heat insulated containers for -); 
boot jacks; boot and shoe trees [stretchers]; bottle gourds; wine 
openers; bottle openers; bottles; water bottles; bowls [basins]; 
boxes for sweetmeats; boxes of glass; boxes of metal, for 
dispensing paper towels; bread baskets [domestic]; bread bins; 
bread boards; brooms; brushes for cleaning tanks and containers; 
brushes for footwear; buckets; buckskin for cleaning; butter 
dishes; butter-dish covers; buttonhooks; cabarets [trays]; cages; 
cake molds [moulds]; candelabra [candlesticks]; candle 
extinguishers; candle rings; candlesticks; candy boxes; cauldrons; 
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ceramics for household purposes; chamois leather for cleaning; 
cheese-dish covers; chopsticks; cinder sifters [household 
utensils]; cleaning (rags [cloth] for -); closures for pot lids; 
cloth for washing floors; clothes racks [for drying]; clothes-pegs; 
cloths for cleaning; coal scuttles; coasters, not of paper and 
other than table linen; cocktail stirrers; coffee filters, non-
electric; coffee grinders, hand-operated; coffee percolators, non-
electric; coffee services; coffeepots; coldboxes (portable -), non-
electric; comb cases; combs; confectioners' decorating bags [pastry 
bags]; cookery molds [moulds]; cookie [biscuit] cutters; cookie 
jars; cooking pots; cooking skewers, of metal; cooking utensils, 
non-electric; coolers; coolers (portable -) (am.); coolers [ice 
pails]; cooler with a modular misting fan which includes an intake 
tube insertion and melting grate to trap chilled water in a 
reservoir for ultra-cold misting; corkscrews; cotton waste for 
cleaning; crockery; cruet stands for oil and vinegar; cruets; crumb 
trays; crystal [glassware]; cups of paper or plastic; cups; cutting 
boards for the kitchen; decanters; deep fryers, non-electric; 
demijohns; dish covers; dishes; dishwashing brushes; domestic 
grinders, non-electric; drinking flasks for travelers; drinking 
glasses; drinking troughs; drinking vessels; drying racks for 
washing; dustbins; dusting apparatus, non-electric; dusting cloths 
[rags]; egg cups; enamelled glass; epergnes; eyebrow brushes; 
fabrics (buckets made of woven -); feather-dusters; flasks; floss 
for dental purposes; flower pots; flower-pot covers, not of paper; 
fly catchers [traps or whisks]; fruit cups; fruit presses, non-
electric, for household purposes; frying pans; furniture dusters; 
garbage cans; gardening gloves; garlic presses [kitchen utensils]; 
glass [receptacles]; glass bowls; glass bulbs [receptacles]; glass 
caps; glass flasks [containers]; glass for vehicle windows [semi-
finished product]; glass jars [carboys]; glass stoppers; gloves for 
household purposes; goblets; graters [household utensils]; griddles 
[cooking utensils]; gridiron supports; grills [cooking utensils]; 
heat-insulated containers; holders for flowers and plants [flower 
arranging]; horns (drinking -); hot pots [not electrically heated]; 
ice buckets; ice cube molds [moulds]; ice pails; indoor terrariums 
[plant cultivation]; insect traps; insulating flasks; ironing board 
covers [shaped]; ironing boards; isothermic bags; kettles, non-
electric; knife rests for the table; lamp-glass brushes; lazy 
susans; liqueur sets; litter boxes [trays] for pets; lunch boxes; 
make-up (appliances for removing -) [non-electric]; menu card 
holders; mess-tins; mills for domestic purposes, hand-operated; 
mixers, manual [cocktail shakers]; mixing machines, non-electric, 
for household purposes; mixing spoons [kitchen utensils]; mugs; 
nail brushes; napkin holders; napkin rings; noodle machines [hand-
operated]; oil cruets; pails; paper plates; pastry cutters; pepper 
mills, hand-operated; pepper pots; perfume burners; perfume 
sprayers; pets (litter boxes [trays] for -); picnic baskets (fitted 
-) [including dishes]; pie servers; piggy banks, not of metal; pins 
of metal (cooking -); pipettes [wine-tasters]; pitchers; polishing 
gloves; polishing leather; polishing materials [for making shiny] 
[except preparations, paper and stone]; pot lids; pots; pottery; 
powder compacts; powder puffs; refrigerating bottles; rolling pins 
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[domestic]; salad bowls; salt cellars; salt shakers; saucepans 
(earthenware -); saucers; scoops [tableware]; scrubbing brushes; 
services [tableware]; shakers; shaving brush stands; shaving 
brushes; shoe horns; sifters [household utensils]; signboards of 
porcelain or glass; siphons for carbonated water; soap boxes; soap 
dispensers; soap holders; soup bowls; spatulas [kitchen utensils]; 
meat probes; tongs; sauce brushes; grill brushes; portable grilling 
work stations; grilling mitts; grilling mats; tongs, grill forks 
and grilling tool holders for use with domestic barbecues; electric 
fork with temperature gauge; spice sets; sponge holders; sponges 
for household purposes; spouts; sprinkling devices; steel wool for 
cleaning; stew-pans; strainers; sugar bowls; syringes for watering 
flowers and plants; plates; table plates; tableware [other than 
knives, forks and spoons]; tankards; tar-brushes, long handled; 
tart scoops; tea balls; tea caddies; tea infusers; tea services; 
tea strainers; teapots; thermally insulated containers for food; 
toilet brushes; toilet cases; toilet paper holders; toilet sponges; 
toilet utensils; toothbrushes; toothbrushes, electric and sonic; 
vibration toothbrushes; rechargeable toothbrushes; battery 
toothbrushes; toothpick holders; toothpicks; trash cans; trays for 
domestic purposes; trivets [table utensils]; trouser presses; urns; 
vacuum bottles; vanity cases (fitted -); vases; vegetable dishes; 
vessels of metal for making ices and iced drinks; waffle irons, 
non-electric; washing boards; washtubs; watering cans; watering 
devices; whisks, non-electric, for household purposes; wine tasters 
[siphons]; wool waste for cleaning; jugs; indoor aquaria; indoor 
terrariums [vivariums]; tanks [indoor aquaria]; steelwool; unworked 
or semi-worked glass (except glass used in building); glassware, 
porcelain and earthenware not included in other classes; electric 
lice combs; combs for the hair; combs and sponges; household or 
kitchen utensils and containers; brushes (except paint brushes); 
brush-making materials; insulated wrap for cans or bottles to keep 
the contents cold; plungers for clearing blocked drains; electric 
apparatus for killing insects; electric devices for attracting and 
killing insects; electrical apparatus incorporating ultra violet 
light tubes for the control of insects; mud pans; parts and 
accessories for the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304017519AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours green (pantone 348C) and white as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BLITHE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (思悦國際有限公司) 
FLAT D, 12/F, POR YEN BUILDING, 478 CASTLE PEAK ROAD, CHEUNG SHA 
WAN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BLITHE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
FLAT D, 12/F, POR YEN BUILDING, 478 CASTLE PEAK ROAD, CHEUNG SHA 
WAN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 29, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
BEAUTY MASKS, BODY LOTION, HAIR CARE PREPARATIONS, HAIR 
CONDITIONERS, HAND CREAM, MAKE UP REMOVER, MOUTH WASHES, NAIL CARE 
PREPARATIONS, PET SHAMPOO, SHAMPOOS, SKIN CARE PREPARATIONS, SOAPS, 
TOOTHPASTE 
Class 29: 
EDIBLE FATS, COOKING OIL 
Class 30: 
CEREAL PREPARATIONS, CONDIMENTS, DESSERTS(CONFECTIONERY), FOOD 
MIXES FOR MAKING DESSERTS(CONFECTIONERY), SAUCES (CONDIMENTS) 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 59/ 180 
 

Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304017519AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours green (pantone 348C) and white as 
elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BLITHE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (思悦國際有限公司) 
FLAT D, 12/F, POR YEN BUILDING, 478 CASTLE PEAK ROAD, CHEUNG SHA 
WAN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BLITHE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
FLAT D, 12/F, POR YEN BUILDING, 478 CASTLE PEAK ROAD, CHEUNG SHA 
WAN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 29, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
BEAUTY MASKS, BODY LOTION, HAIR CARE PREPARATIONS, HAIR 
CONDITIONERS, HAND CREAM, MAKE UP REMOVER, MOUTH WASHES, NAIL CARE 
PREPARATIONS, PET SHAMPOO, SHAMPOOS, SKIN CARE PREPARATIONS, SOAPS, 
TOOTHPASTE 
Class 29: 
EDIBLE FATS, COOKING OIL 
Class 30: 
CEREAL PREPARATIONS, CONDIMENTS, DESSERTS(CONFECTIONERY), FOOD 
MIXES FOR MAKING DESSERTS(CONFECTIONERY), SAUCES (CONDIMENTS) 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2017 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304044627 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vifor (International) AG (Vifor (International) Ltd.) (Vifor 
(International) Inc.) 
Rechenstrasse 37 9014 St. Gallen, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; 
perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices. 
Class 5: 
Pharmaceuticals, medical and veterinary preparations; sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for 
dressings; material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software. 
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Class 44: 
Medical services; veterinary services; hygienic and beauty care for 
human beings or animals. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

59784/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304047200 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vifor (International) AG (Vifor (International) Ltd.) (Vifor 
(International) Inc.) 
Rechenstrasse 37 9014 St. Gallen, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; 
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perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices. 
Class 5: 
Pharmaceuticals, medical and veterinary preparations; sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for 
dressings; material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software. 
Class 44: 
Medical services; veterinary services; hygienic and beauty care for 
human beings or animals. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

59785/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304053401 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

張錫銓 
台中市沙鹿區鹿峰里 20 鄰星輝北街 101 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

齊亜菊 
FLAT/RM A 3/F WAI CHEUNG IND CENTRE 5 SHEK PAI TAU ROAD TUEN MUN 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
化妝品、牙膏、肥皂、手工皂、洗髮水、美容面膜、美髮用品、香水、精
油、潔面乳、潤膚露、噴髮霧、護手霜、護膚品、護髮素、洗面皂、個人用
除臭劑、洗衣液。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304100912 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue, yellow, white, pink, black, 
grey and silver as elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LRC Products Limited 
103-105 Bath Road, Slough, SL1 3UH, ENGLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 8 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Non-medicated preparations for the care of the feet, hands, nails, 
body and skin and for adornment; creams, gels, lotions, oils, 
balsams, powders, talcum powders and sprays for use on the feet, 
hands, nails, body and skin; non-medicated preparations for the 
treatment, care, cleansing, soothing, revitalising and relaxing of 
the feet, hands, nails, body and skin; non-medicated preparations 
for the bath in the form of salts, oils and soaks; nail oil; non-
medicated soaks in the form of tablets; non-medicated toilet 
preparations; deodorants; deodorising creams, gels, lotions, 
powders, talcum powders and sprays; deodorants impregnated into 
insoles; deodorants for the feet. 
Class 8: 
Hand operated household tools and implements all for manicure or 
pedicure; hand tools for removing hardened skin; hand tools for 
exfoliating skin; foot file roller heads for removing hardened 
skin; foot file roller heads for exfoliating skin; nail clippers, 
nail files; foot files; scissors; tweezers; hand operated 
instruments, equipment and apparatus for the care of the feet and 
skin included in Class 8; electronic devices used to remove 
hardened skin; electronic devices used to exfoliate skin; 
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electronic foot file; electronic nail file; roller heads for 
electronic foot file; roller head refills for electronic foot file; 
roller heads for electronic nail file; roller head refills for 
electronic nail file; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid 
goods included in Class 8. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304113585 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hakme Distribution Limited 
Unit Nos. 2301-2, 23/F, 168 Sai Yeung Choi Street, Mongkok, Kowloon 
Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Chan & Young 
Units 1205-6, 12/F, Regent Centre, 88 Queen's Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Cosmetics, cosmetic kits, make-up preparations, skin care products, 
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hair care products, shampoos, conditioners, cleansing oil, 
cleansers for face and body, bath gels, bath salts, soaps, powder 
for face and body, essential oils, perfumery, tonics, lotions, 
creams, masks, facial beauty masks, skin whitening creams and 
lotions, anti-wrinkle creams and lotions, skin firming creams and 
lotions, cosmetics for slimming purposes, moisturizers, sunscreen 
preparations, sun tanning preparations, preparations for skin care, 
hair care and body care, toiletries, fragrances; all included in 
Class 3 
Class 35: 
Retailing, wholesaling and distributorship services (through 
physical stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide 
web) relating to cosmetics, creams, milks for external application, 
lotions for external application, gels for external application, 
powders for external application, lipsticks, mascaras, toners, 
make-up, make-up preparations, make-up removing preparations, 
cosmetic preparations for slimming purposes, suntan preparations, 
cosmetic pencils, nail care preparations, nail care varnish, nail 
polish, false nails, cotton sticks for cosmetic purposes, wool for 
cosmetic purposes, shaving preparations, shampoos, hair 
conditioners, gels for hair styling and hair care, sprays for hair 
styling and hair care, mousses for hair styling and hair care, 
balms for hair styling and hair care, hair lacquers, hair colouring 
and hair decolorant preparations, hair permanent waving and curling 
preparations, preparations and substances for skin care, 
preparations and substances for hair care, beauty masks, 
toiletries, mineral water sprays for cosmetic purposes, shower 
gels, body washes, body preparations, manicure preparations, 
tanning and after-sun preparations, body deodorants, perfumery, 
toilet water, essential oils, soaps, anti-perspirants, toothpastes, 
tooth care preparations, tooth cleaning preparations, dentifrices, 
cosmetics for use on the skin, pumice stones, pharmaceutical and 
medical preparations for skin care and hair care, pharmaceutical 
preparations for treating dandruff, sanitary preparations and 
products, medical preparations for slimming purposes, dietetic 
substances adapted for medical use, eyebrow brushes, appliances for 
removing make-up, nail brushes, pads for cleaning purposes, perfume 
sprayers, perfume vaporizers, powder compacts, powder puffs, 
scrubbing brushes, sponges for cosmetic purposes, puff for face, 
sponges for face, brushes incorporating a pumice stone, hand tools 
and implements (hand-operated), cuticle tweezers, fingernail 
polishers, hair clippers for personal use, hand implements for hair 
curling, hair-removing tweezers, eyelash curlers, eyebrow tweezers, 
nail files, electric nail drawers, nail clippers, needle files, 
needle-threaders, pedicure sets, manicure sets, razor cases, razor 
blades, electric and non-electric razors, shavers for men, lady 
shavers, curling tongs, shaving cases, scissors, sharpening 
instruments, spoons, sprayers, stamps (hand tools), incubators for 
babies, bandages, electric blankets for medical purposes, condoms, 
contraceptives (non-chemical), dental apparatus, dummies for 
babies, ear picks, esthetic massage apparatus, feeding bottle 
teats, feeding bottle valves, feeding bottles, supports for flat 
feet, orthopedic footwear, forceps, gloves for massage, gloves for 
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medical purposes, hearing aids for the deaf, hearing protectors, 
hot air therapeutic apparatus, ice bags for medical purposes, 
electric and non-electric massage apparatus and parts therefor for 
massaging or vibrating portions of the face and body, paper, 
cardboard, goods made from paper and cardboard, magazines, books, 
pamphlets, posters, printed cards, circulars, catalogues, 
calendars, price tags, price labels, printed matters, bookbinding 
material, photographs, stationery, adhesives for stationery or 
household purposes, instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus), plastic materials for packaging, carry bags of paper, 
cardboard and plastic, maternity belts, childbirth mattresses, 
orthopedic articles, abdominal pads, soporific pillows for 
insomnia, handles for dental floss, thermometers, hygienic basins, 
teething rings, surgical implants, surgical ear piercing 
instruments, pre-sterilised ear piercing studs, nasal aspirators, 
medical diagnostic test kits, syringes for injections and needles 
for medical use, general or disposable face masks, therapeutic 
mattresses, vaporizers for medical purposes, apparatus for 
lighting, apparatus for heating, apparatus for steam generating, 
apparatus for drying, apparatus for ventilating, apparatus for 
water supply, apparatus for sanitary purposes, air conditioning 
apparatus, air deodorising apparatus, air purifying apparatus and 
machines, heaters for baths, bed-warmers, liquid cooling apparatus, 
electric blankets, electric coffee filters, coffee machines, coffee 
percolators, coffee roasters, refrigerating containers, cookers, 
cooking apparatus and installations, cooking utensils, cooling 
installations for tobacco, heating cushions [pads], dampers 
[heating], disinfectant apparatus, disinfectant dispensers for 
toilets, distillation apparatus, hair dryers, filters for drinking 
water, electric lamps, electric fans, electric heaters for feeding 
bottles, flushing apparatus, freezers, fruit roasters, gas 
lighters, hand drying apparatus for washrooms, hot air bath 
fittings, hot air ovens, hot plates, hot water bottles, 
humidifiers, ice boxes, ice chests, ice machines and apparatus, 
electric kettles, lamps, lanterns, light bulbs, microwave ovens, 
milk cooling installations, plate warmers, pocket searchlights, 
pocket torches, pocket warmers, electric pressure cooking 
saucepans, electric radiators, sockets for electric lights, solar 
collectors [heating], toasters, baking/cooking apparatus, warming 
pans, water heaters, water purifying apparatus and machines, water 
sterilizers, clothing accessories, pins, watches, jewellery, 
sunglasses, earrings, bracelets, necklaces, hair bows, hair clips, 
hair wraps, hair sticks, cuff links, tie racks, lighters, pens, ink 
pens, leather and imitations of leather, goods made of leather and 
imitations of leather, animal skins, hides, trunks, traveling bags, 
umbrellas, parasols, walking sticks, purses and wallets, cases, 
luggage, pouches, attaché cases, backpacks, garment bags, shopping 
bags, bands of leather, shoulder belts, belts, canes, card cases 
[notecases], collars for animals, key cases, vanity cases, muzzles, 
school satchels, suitcase handles, suitcases, traveling sets, 
umbrella covers, umbrella handles, walking stick seats, luggage 
belts, beach bags, briefcases, handbags, leather straps, 
mountaineering sticks, music cases, net bags for shopping, 
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rucksacks, school bags, bags, furniture coverings of leather or 
imitations of leather, handbag frames, sling bags for carrying 
infants, lipstick holders, cosmetic bags, accessories for cosmetic 
use, instruments for applying cosmetics, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, 
artificial coffee, flour and preparations made from cereals, bread, 
pastry and confectionery, ices, non-medicated dietary and 
nutritional supplements or food preparations for healthcare and 
beauty purposes, nutritious food sold in ready-to-eat form, 
vitamins, minerals, coffee preparations, tea in tea bags, tea 
leaves, tea powder, tea in crystal or syrup form, congee or congee 
mixes, honey, treacle, yeast, baking-powder, salt, mustard, 
vinegar, sauces (condiments), spices, beers, mineral waters, non-
alcoholic drinks, fruit drinks, fruit juices, non-medicated drinks, 
waters, aerated waters, concentrates and syrups for making 
beverages, preparations for making beverages; the bringing 
together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods, 
enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods 
from a general merchandise Internet web site and in a wholesale 
outlet; the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a 
variety of goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and 
purchase those goods from a general merchandise catalogue by mail 
order or by means of telecommunications; the bringing together, for 
the benefit of others, of a variety of goods, enabling customers to 
conveniently view and purchase those goods from retail outlets; 
advertising services; sales promotion and marketing services; 
import and export agency services; buying and selling agency 
services; selection of goods and procurement of goods for 
individuals and businesses; business management services; business 
administration services; business consultancy services relating to 
franchising; Internet wholesale and retailing services; online 
demonstration and display of goods for promotional purposes; street 
or shop-front dissemination of advertising matter; organization, 
management or arrangement of an exhibition or event for promoting 
cosmetic, products of skin care and beauty; services for providing 
online promotional information and news, in the field of cosmetics, 
beauty and make up; commercial administration of the licensing of 
the goods and services of others; on-line shopping services; online 
advertising on a computer network or the Internet; online 
dissemination of advertising materials for others; advertising by 
mail order; presentation of goods on communication media, for 
retail purposes; price comparison services; commercial information 
and advice for consumers [consumer advice shop]; online auction 
services; provision of sales, business, advertising and promotional 
information through a global computer network; business services 
relating to compilation and rental of mailing lists; ordering 
services [for others]; business administration services for the 
processing of sales made on the Internet; loyalty program or 
incentive scheme redemption services in connection with the supply 
of benefits of value to customers; provision of business assistance 
in the operation and establishment of franchise; management advice 
relating to staffing; business management assistance; analysis on 
business management; consultancy, advisory services and provision 
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of information relating to all the foregoing; all included in Class 
35. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark No. 303650968AA, No. 303650968AB 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304124033 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

劉剛 
廣東省中山市火炬開發區 博愛七路 88 號聚豪園聚豪湖畔 7幢 901 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港龍翔國際投資顧問有限公司 
香港 新界葵涌葵昌路 26-38 號 豪華工業大廈 23樓 B07 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
洗髮液；潔膚乳液；護髮素；美容面膜；染髮劑；成套化妝品；化妝品；潤
髮油；非醫用漱口劑；生髮油。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 70/ 180 
 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304131684 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha Istyle (Istyle Inc.) 
1-12-32, Akasaka, Minato-ku, Tokyo 107-6034, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Breath fresheners; cotton sticks for cosmetic purposes; almond 
soap; soap; shampoos; cleansing cosmetics; almond milk for cosmetic 
purposes; aloe vera preparations for cosmetic purposes; beauty 
masks; cleansing milk for cosmetic purposes; collagen preparations 
for cosmetic purposes; cosmetics; toilet water; skin whitening 
creams; lipsticks; lotions for cosmetic purposes; make-up; scented 
water; Eau-de-cologne; extracts of flowers [perfumes]; lavender 
water; sunscreen preparations; almond oil; bergamot oil; perfume 
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and flavour materials (perfumery); natural perfumery prepared; 
essential oils; Aromatic essential oils; joss sticks; incense; 
perfuming sachets; Potpourri; false eyelashes; false nails. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-04-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

JP2017-050633 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304137048 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Mascotte Holdings, Inc. 
21731 Ventura Boulevard, Suite 300, Woodland Hills, CA 91364, 
UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Cosmetics; facial makeup, concealers, blushers, facial powders, 
foundation makeup, eye makeup, eye pencils, eyebrow pencils, 
mascara, false eyelashes, face and body glitter, cosmetic compacts, 
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cosmetic pencils, lipstick, lipstick cases, lipstick holders, lip 
gloss, lip pomades, lip pencils, makeup removers, makeup 
applicators in the nature of cotton swabs for cosmetic purposes, 
eye creams, facial cleansers, toners, facial exfoliants and scrubs, 
facial creams, facial moisturizers, and facial lotions; non-
medicated facial treatments, namely, non-medicated facial 
emulsions, non-medicated facial masks, non-medicated acne treatment 
preparations, and non-medicated ointments for the prevention and 
treatment of sunburn; wrinkle removing skin care preparations, nail 
polishes, nail polish base coat, nail polish top coat, nail 
strengtheners, nail hardeners, nail polish removers, nail creams, 
cuticle removing preparations, nail tips, and nail buffing 
preparations; beauty milks, skin moisturizers and skin moisturizer 
masks, skin conditioners, hand creams, massage oils, essential oils 
for personal use, talcum powder, perfumed powders, bath beads, bath 
crystals, bath foam, bath gels, bath oils, bath powders, bath 
salts, face wash, skin cleansers, skin highlighter in the nature of 
a skin bronzer, body scrubs, body fragrances, fragrances for 
personal use, body and hand lotions; body gels, namely, shower 
gels, sun tan gels, bath gels, beauty gels and shower gels; body 
oils, body powders, body exfoliants, body masks, body mask creams 
and lotions, shaving preparations, after shave lotions, shaving 
balm, shaving cream, shaving gel, skin abrasive preparations, non-
medicated skin creams and skin lotions for relieving razor burns, 
non-medicated lip care preparations, lip cream, sunscreen 
preparations, suntanning preparations and after-sun lotions; 
cosmetic sun-protecting preparations; sun tan oils; self-tanning 
preparations, namely, self tanning milk and cream, accelerated 
tanning cream, self-tanning lotions, gels and sprays; perfume, 
perfume oils, cologne, eau de toilette, eau de perfume, eau de 
cologne and toilette water; toothpaste, deodorant and 
antiperspirant; cosmetic pads, pre-moistened cosmetic wipes, pre-
moistened cosmetic tissues and towelettes; cotton sticks for 
cosmetic purposes; all purpose cotton swabs for personal use and 
cosmetic purposes; non-medicated topical ointments for the 
prevention and treatment of sunburn; non-medicated topical skin 
creams, gels, toners, lotions, sprays and powders, all for cosmetic 
use; aromatherapy creams, lotions and oils; hair care products, 
namely, shampoos, conditioners, mousse, gels, frosts, creams, 
rinses, sprays, hair color, hair waving lotion, permanent wave 
preparations, hair lighteners, hair dyes, hair emollients, hair 
mascara, hair pomades, hair color removers, hair relaxing 
preparations, hair styling preparations, hair removing cream, and 
hair care preparations; astringents for cosmetic purposes; baby 
wipes; disposable wipes impregnated with chemicals or compounds for 
personal hygiene and household use; incense; room fragrances; 
fragrance emitting wicks for room fragrances; sachets; sachet-like 
eye pillows containing fragrances; scented ceramic stones; scented 
linen sprays and scented room sprays; scented oils used to produce 
aromas when heated; scented pine cones; potpourri; aromatherapy 
pillows comprising potpourri in fabric containers; fragrances; 
perfumery, essential oils; non-medicated personal care 
preparations, non-medicated facial wash, non-medicated hand and 
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body wash, non-medicated soaps, non-medicated hair lotions; non-
medicated dentifrices; potpourri sachets. 
Class 9: 
Musical sound recordings; audio-visual recordings, namely, compact 
discs, tape cassettes, audio cassettes, audio tapes, audio discs, 
phonograph records, CD-ROMs, video tapes, video cassettes, video 
discs, DVDs, digital audio tapes (DATs), downloadable MP3 files, 
and laser discs, all featuring music and sound tracks; downloadable 
musical sound recordings; downloadable video recordings featuring 
music; downloadable electronic publications in the nature of books, 
booklets, magazines, journals, manuals, brochures, leaflets, 
pamphlets and newsletters, all in the field of music, 
entertainment, television, film, the arts, fashion, lifestyles, 
culture, social issues and politics; electronic publications, 
namely, books, booklets, magazines, journals, manuals, brochures, 
leaflets, pamphlets and newsletters, all in the field of music, 
entertainment, television, film, the arts, fashion, lifestyles, 
culture, social issues and politics, recorded on CD-ROMs, 
diskettes, floppy disks, video cassettes, and magnetic tapes; 
magnets; decorative magnets; refrigerator magnets; novelty magnets; 
mouse pads; compact disc cases and covers; face plates for cell 
phones; jackets for video cassettes, tapes and discs; fitted cases 
for storage and transportation, namely, cases for compact discs, 
audio cassettes, video cassettes, CD-ROMs, computers, cameras, 
camcorders and portable phones; computer carrying cases; wrist 
rests and supports for computer mouse users; wrist rests for 
computers and computer accessories; computer keyboard wrist pads; 
protective eyewear; eyeglasses and eyeglass frames; sunglasses and 
sunglass frames; clip-on sunglasses; spectacles and spectacle 
frames; lenses for eyeglasses, sunglasses and spectacles; eyeglass, 
sunglass and spectacle cases; eyeglass, sunglass and spectacle 
straps; goggles for sports; motorcycle goggles and night vision 
goggles; eyeglass, sunglass and spectacle chains; binoculars; 
magnifying glasses; dog, signal and sport whistles; downloadable 
music, ring tones, graphics, and electronic games via the Internet 
and wireless devices; downloadable wireless game software; 
downloadable wireless entertainment via the internet and wireless 
devices, namely, ring tones, screen savers, images, and wallpaper; 
computer game cartridges, discs, cassettes, tapes, programs and 
software; video game cartridges, video game discs, video game tape 
cassettes, video game software, video game programs; interactive 
multimedia computer game program; interactive video game programs; 
interactive audio game discs containing action games and role 
playing games; interactive video games of virtual reality comprised 
of computer hardware and software; virtual reality game software; 
multi-media software recorded on CD-ROM featuring music, 
entertainment, and games; computer software for use in the design, 
development and execution of wireless game and entertainment 
programs and applications; pre-recorded products featuring music; 
eyewear; headphones; cell phone covers; cameras, video cameras; 
scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus for 
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recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; 
magnetic data carriers, recording discs; other digital recording 
media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; calculating 
machines, data processing equipment, computers, computer software. 
Class 14: 
Jewelry; jewelry findings; gemstone and precious stones; semi-
precious stones; pearls; opals; platinum and its alloys; precious 
metals; charms, chokers, and pendants; lapel pins; ornamental lapel 
pins; pins being jewelry; body-piercing rings and studs; ear studs; 
ear clips; tie pins; tie clips; tie bars; tie tacks; tie fasteners; 
cuff-links; shirt studs; badges of precious metal; costume jewelry; 
jewelry chains; jewelry pins for use on hats; hat ornaments of 
precious metal; shoe ornaments of precious metal; pins of precious 
metal; holiday ornaments of precious metal; jewelry boxes and 
cases; key holders of precious metals; key chains of precious 
metal; watches; watch bracelets; watch accessories, namely, parts 
of watches; wristwatches; pocket watches; stop watches; watch 
straps and bands; watch chains and fobs; watch cases; watch boxes; 
clocks; alarm clocks; clocks incorporating radios; wall clocks; 
timepieces; boxes for timepieces; figurines, sculptures, busts, 
figures, statues, and statuettes, all of the foregoing of precious 
metal; horological and chronometric instruments. 
Class 16: 
Posters; calendars; temporary tattoo transfers; stickers; decals; 
bumper stickers; iron-on and plastic transfers; blank cards; gift 
and greeting cards; motivational cards; occasion and note cards; 
place, record, score and trading cards; postcards; scrapbooks; 
stationery; paper; note pads; paper note tablets; writing tablets; 
note books; folders; bookmarks; paper pennants; binders; writing 
paper; envelopes; address and appointment books; day planners; 
autograph books; guest books; ledger books; log books; desk pads; 
paper tags; passport cases, covers and holders; desk top and 
personal organizers; organizers for stationery use; stationery-type 
portfolios; paper flags; mounts for stamps; rubber stamps; stamp 
albums; stamp pad inks; stamp pads; paper clips; book markers of 
precious metal; money clips; sleeves for holding and protecting 
stamps; paper banners; holders for desk accessories; coin holders; 
document holders; letter clips; letter openers, racks and trays; 
pen and pencil holders, namely, pen and pencil cups; pens; pencils; 
extensions and attachments for pencils; glue and glue sticks for 
stationery and household use; glue for the office; markers; marker 
caddies; crayons; highlighting pens and markers; erasers; drafting 
and drawing rulers; pencil sharpeners; bookends; book covers and 
holders; checkbook covers; checkbook holders; checkbook and 
passbook wallets; coin and photograph albums; brag books; leather 
book covers; photographic, picture or art mounts; photographic 
prints; collages; photographs; lithographs; illustrations; 
decorative paper centerpieces and pencil-top ornaments; picture 
books; globes; paperweights; coasters made of paper; paper clip 
holders; printed paper signs; clip boards; paper emblems; printed 
emblems; printed awards; paper identification tags; printed 
holograms; paper name badges; paper display boxes; paper 
handkerchiefs; hat boxes of cardboard; hat boxes of paper; tour 
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books featuring information in the field of music, musical tours, 
and artists; printed concert programs; event programs and albums; 
books, magazines, leaflets, journals, newsletters, booklets, 
pamphlets and brochures, all of the aforesaid featuring information 
in the field of music, entertainment, television, film, the arts, 
fashion, lifestyles, culture, and politics; printed matter and 
paper goods; paper and cardboard; bookbinding material; office 
requisites, except furniture; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' and drawing materials; paintbrushes; 
instructional and teaching materials; plastic sheets, films and 
bags for wrapping and packaging; printers' type, printing blocks. 
Class 18: 
All-purpose sports and athletic bags; beach, book, carry-on, 
duffel, diaper, gym, leather shopping, shoulder, tote and travel 
bags; fanny packs and waist packs; backpacks; knapsacks; purses; 
garment bags for travel; satchels; luggage; luggage tags; trunks; 
suitcases; hat boxes for travel not of paper or cardboard; cosmetic 
cases and bags sold empty; toiletry and vanity cases sold empty; 
tool bags sold empty; attaché cases; briefcases; briefcase-type 
portfolios; document cases; men's clutches; business cases; 
business card cases; calling and credit card cases; key cases; 
leather key chains; wallets; banknote holders; billfolds; 
umbrellas; parasols; walking sticks; bags and leather goods; 
leather and imitations of leather; animal skins and hides; carrying 
bags; whips, harness and saddlery; collars, leashes and clothing 
for animals. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, namely, shirts, T-shirts, under shirts, night shirts, 
rugby shirts, polo shirts, cardigans, jerseys, uniforms, scrubs not 
for medical purposes, smocks, dress shirts, pants, trousers, 
slacks, jeans, culottes, cargo pants, stretch pants, denim jeans, 
overalls, coveralls, jumpers, jump suits, shorts, boxer shorts, 
tops, stretch tops, tube tops, crop tops, tank tops, tankinis, 
halter tops, sweat shirts, hooded sweat shirts, sweat shorts, sweat 
pants, wraps, warm-up suits, jogging suits, track suits, play 
suits, blouses, skirts, dresses, sweaters, vests, fleece vests, 
pullovers, snow suits, parkas, capes, anoraks, ponchos, cloaks, 
shrugs, jackets, reversible jackets, wind-resistant jackets, shell 
jackets, sports jackets, golf and ski jackets, jean jackets, coats, 
heavy coats, over coats, blazers, suits, turtlenecks, cloth ski 
bibs, swimwear, beachwear, tennis wear, surf wear, ski wear, 
layettes, infantwear, infants sleepers, booties, baby bibs not of 
paper, caps, swim caps, berets, beanies, hats, visors, headbands, 
wrist bands, sweat bands, headwear, ear muffs, aprons, scarves, 
bandanas, belts, suspenders, neckwear, ties, neckerchiefs, pocket 
squares, ascots, underwear, thermal underwear, long underwear, 
briefs, swim and bathing trunks, bras, thongs, G-strings, singlets, 
socks, loungewear, robes, underclothes, pajamas, sleepwear, night 
gowns, nighties, lingerie, leg warmers, hosiery, pantyhose, body 
stockings, knee highs, leggings, tights, gloves, mittens, rain 
slickers, rainwear, boots, galoshes, sandals, flip-flops, and 
slippers; footwear; shoes, sneakers; bolo ties with precious metal 
tips. 
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Class 28: 
Plush toys; dolls and doll accessories; doll costumes; board games; 
parlor games; card games; jigsaw puzzles; manipulative and cube 
puzzles; manipulative games; educational board games; board games 
adaptable to mechanical apparatus and applications; action figures 
and accessories therefor; mechanical and electronic action toys; 
cases for action figures; cases for toy structures and vehicles; 
bobble head toy figures, bobble head action figures, action skill 
games and action target games; playsets for action figures and 
dolls; children's action role-playing playsets and action playsets, 
namely, toy vehicle playsets; aerodynamic flying discs for playing 
toss-type game; arcade games; spinning toys; bath toys; battery 
operated action toys; pop up toys; printing toys; pinball machines; 
pull toys; punching toys; puppets; ride-on toys; role playing 
games; crib activity toys, namely, mobiles and clutch balls; dart 
games; dice; disc toss toys; electric action toys; electric plastic 
toy figurines; electrical, mechanical and battery operated action 
toys; electronic action skill games; electronic pinball games; 
equipment sold as a unit for playing a board game and manipulative 
and cube-type puzzle games; hand-held unit for playing video games 
and accessories therefor; amusement game machines; amusement park 
rides; coin-operated amusement machines; fantasy character toys; 
audio/visual toy projectors and accessories therefor; balloons; 
beach balls; beach toys; bean bags; bendable toys; children's play 
cosmetics; artificial Christmas garlands, Christmas stockings, 
Christmas tree skirts, tinsel for decorating Christmas trees, 
Christmas tree ornaments, namely, bells, Christmas tree ornaments, 
non-illuminating, non-electric Christmas tree decorations, and 
Christmas tree ornaments; coin-operated video games; collectable 
and positionable toy figures; construction toys; costume masks; 
craft sets for decorating balloons; hand-held LCD game machines and 
hand-held action skill games; gaming tables; stand alone video game 
machines; toy gum figure makers; toy bubble gum dispensers; hand-
held unit for playing electronic games; hand-held action skill 
games; non-electronic hand-held video games and action skill games; 
hi-bounce balls; infant toys; inflatable pool toys; inflatable 
swimming pools; inflatable mattresses for recreational use; 
inflatable toys; in-line skates; inflatable inner tubes for aquatic 
recreational use; water skis; kites, kite strings, kite tails, kite 
reels, kite lines, kite parts, and kite handles; face masks; model 
plastic toy figurines; musical toys; music box toys; non electronic 
pinball games; non electronic arcade games; non-riding 
transportation toys; party favors in the nature of crackers and 
noisemakers; floating recreational lounge chairs; plastic character 
toys; play figures; playsets for action figures; playsets for toy 
vehicles; rubber character toys; sand toys; toy scooters; 
skateboards; soft sculpture toys; spinning tops game; sports balls; 
squeezable squeaking toys; stuffed toys; surfboards; swim fins; 
table top action skill games; toy action figures; toy action figure 
accessories; toy banks; toy belts; toy boxes; toy building blocks 
and connecting links for the same; toy candy dispensers and 
holders; toy championship belts; toy film cartridges and viewers 
therefor; toy figures; toy foam weapons; toy miniature dolls; toy 
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model hobby craft kits; toy model vehicles and related accessories 
therefor sold as units; toy modeling compound and accessories 
therefor; toy musical instruments; toy pedal cars; toy playsets for 
action figures and dolls, children's action role-playing playsets; 
toy snow globes; toy vehicles; toy vehicles made of non-precious 
metals; toy watches; toy weapons; toy wrestling gear sets; toy 
wrestling rings; exercise trampolines; stand alone video output 
game machines; play swimming pools, swim floats for recreational 
use, and inflatable swimming toys; water squirting toys; wind-up 
toys; pocket-sized electronic games; sporting equipment, namely, 
baseballs, footballs, basketballs, soccer balls, softballs, 
handballs, tennis balls, squash balls, volleyballs, tennis 
racquets, hockey gloves, hockey pucks, hockey sticks, badminton 
racquets, badminton birdies, baseball bats, baseball gloves, 
snowboards, basketball hoops and nets, surf-fins, skis, ski poles, 
racquets for squash and racquet ball, golf clubs, golf balls, golf 
tees, roller skates and ice skates and accessories therefor; 
exercise equipment, namely, treadmills, weights, wrist weights, 
weight cuffs, gymnastic apparatus, medicine balls, punching bags, 
punching balls and accessories therefor; toys, games and sporting 
goods; playthings; video game apparatus; gymnastic and sporting 
articles; decorations for Christmas trees; computer game joysticks; 
hand held joy stick units for playing video games; video game 
joysticks; video game machines and video output game machines for 
use with televisions; paper party favors. 
Class 35: 
Retail stores, wholesale stores, mail order services, on-line 
ordering services and on-line retail store services, and retail 
store services available through computer communications and 
interactive television, all of the aforesaid featuring cosmetics, 
fragrances, hair, nail, bath and body products, recorded product, 
music related items, promotional items such as mouse pads, magnets, 
paper weights, transport and storage cases, mugs, glasses and 
coasters, computer goods, software, games, toys and playthings, 
plush toys, teddy bears and accessories therefor, dolls and 
accessories therefor, sporting goods and equipment, bags and 
accessories therefor, clothing and accessories therefor, footwear, 
headwear, eyewear and accessories therefor, jewelry and watches and 
accessories therefor, items of precious metal, clocks, printed 
promotional matter such as posters, calendars, stickers, 
stationery, books and publications, novelty items and ornaments, 
hair accessories, picture frames, household items, furniture and 
home furnishings, bedding and linens; public relations; publicity 
agents; management of performing artists and professional athletes; 
talent agencies; advertising, promotional, marketing services, and 
branding services, namely, consulting, development, management and 
marketing of brands for business; product merchandising; promoting 
the goods and services of others through issuance of product and/or 
service endorsements, and through appearances for product and/or 
service advertising; providing a web site which features 
advertisements for the goods and services of others on a global 
computer network; providing space at a web site for the 
advertisement of the goods and services of others; providing a web 
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site at which users can offer goods for sale and buy goods offered 
by others; promoting the goods and services of others by providing 
hypertext links to the web sites of others; promoting the goods and 
services of others by providing a web site at which users can link 
to music, entertainment, television, film, fashion, beauty, 
lifestyles, home furnishings, games, and the arts; providing on-
line directory information services also featuring hyperlinks to 
other web sites; providing information about the goods and services 
of others via the global computer network; promoting the goods and 
services of others by means of operating an on-line shopping mall 
with links to the retail web sites of others; promoting the goods 
and services of others through on-line ordering and cataloging of 
those goods and services; providing an on-line showroom for the 
goods of others in the fields of music, entertainment, television, 
film, fashion, beauty, lifestyles, home furnishings, games, and the 
arts; promoting the goods and services of others by preparing and 
placing advertisements in an electronic magazine accessed through a 
global computer network; promoting and conducting trade shows in 
the fields of music, entertainment, television, film, fashion, 
beauty, lifestyles, home furnishings, games, and the arts; 
conducting an on-line trade show exhibition, in the fields of 
music, entertainment, television, film, fashion, beauty, 
lifestyles, home furnishings, games, and the arts; promoting the 
concerts of others; promoting the goods and services of others by 
arranging for sponsors to affiliate their goods and services with 
music, cultural and entertainment events; retail of fragrances, 
cosmetics and personal care preparations, pre-recorded products 
featuring music, eyewear, headphones, magnets, cell phone covers, 
mouse pads, jewelry and watches, printed matter and paper goods, 
bags and leather goods, apparel, headwear and footwear, toys, games 
and sporting goods; business management; business administration; 
office functions. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304142600 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sebapharma GmbH & Co. KG 
Binger Strasse 80, D-56154 Boppard, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Cosmetics; essential oils; oils for cosmetic purposes; hair 
lotions; dentifrices; soaps; shampoos; cosmetic preparations for 
cleaning and care of skin, hair, lips; cosmetic preparations for 
the external application for skin impurities; tissues impregnated 
with cosmetic lotions; products for baby care and children care, 
namely cleansing bars, foam baths, care baths, preparations for  
care of skin, skin creams, skin care oils, tissues impregnated with 
cosmetic oils, moist tissues and shampoos for children, powder for 
children, creams for children; preparations for cleansing and care 
of the body; perfumery; facial tonics; cosmetic facial cleansers 
and facial care products; bactericidal facial cleansers and facial 
care products for cosmetic purposes having an effect on spots; 
deodorants and antiperspirants (toiletry preparations); deodorants 
for personal use; bath preparations and shower bath preparations; 
bath preparations for cosmetic purposes; bath extracts on the basis 
of officinal plants and/or herbs for cosmetic purposes; 
preparations for foot care; sun-protecting and sun-tanning 
preparations; skin care preparations in form of lotions, creams and 
gels; cosmetic preparations for care of skin; anti-aging skincare 
preparations; after-sun skin balms; after-sun sprays; shower foams; 
shower creams; shower soaps; bath gels and shower gels not for 
medical purposes; shower oils. 
Class 5: 
Medicines; chemical preparations for medicinal purposes; 
pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; pharmaceutical products 
and preparations for medicinal purposes, healthcare and hygiene 
purposes; pharmaceutical drugs; sanitary preparations for medical 
purposes; pharmaceutical preparations for skin diseases, in 
particular skin cleansers being special preparations for 
seborrhoeic conditions and microbial dermatoses (in particular 
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solid, liquid, being lotions, creams, shampoos, sprays, gels, 
foams) being pharmaceutical preparations for skin diseases; 
bactericidal facial cleansers and facial care products for 
pharmaceutical purposes having an effect on spots; medicinal creams 
for children; tissues impregnated with pharmaceutical lotions; bath 
extracts for pharmaceutical purposes; bath extracts on the basis of 
officinal plants and/or herbs for pharmaceutical purposes; 
pharmaceutical sun-tanning preparations and  preparations for 
treating sunburn; food for babies; dietetic preparations for 
medical use; food supplements; food supplements for medical 
purposes; mineral food supplements; vitamin preparations; medicinal 
drinks; dietetic beverages adapted for medical purposes; 
pharmaceutical tonics; slimming preparations for medical purposes; 
tea for medical purposes; dietetic milk products for medical 
purposes; oils for medical purposes; fennel honey for medical 
purposes; plasters; medical plasters; haemostatic plasters; 
haemostatic sprays; material for dressings, medical and surgical 
dressings; medical dressings; medical spray dressings; plasters and 
dressings in the form of spray dressings; plasters and materials 
for dressings impregnated with pharmaceuticals, pharmaceutical 
agents or health care preparations; tissues, moist tissues, pads, 
textile materials, impregnated with pharmaceuticals; tissues, moist 
tissues, pads, textile materials,  impregnated with pharmaceutical 
agents;  tissues, moist tissues, pads, textile materials, 
impregnated with health care preparations; disinfectants; test 
strips for medical purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

28-11-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

30 2016 110 732.4 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304145878 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Fabrizio Viti Ltd 
300 Kensal Road, Unit 119, London W10 5BE, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Stevenson, Wong & Co. 
4/F, 5/F & 1602, Central Tower, No.28 Queen's Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Perfumery and fragrances; Perfume; Perfumed cream; Perfumed 
lotions; Body deodorants; Cosmetics; Cosmetic moisturisers; 
Cosmetic kits; Cosmetic preparations; Skincare cosmetics; Cosmetic 
creams; Cosmetic pencils; Cosmetic powder; Cosmetic soaps; 
Moisturisers [Cosmetics]; Skincare Cosmetics; Eyebrow Cosmetics; 
Hair cosmetics; Lip coatings [cosmetic]; Cosmetic eye pencils; 
Cosmetic facial lotions; Cosmetic hand creams; Non-medicated 
Cosmetics; Nail paint [cosmetics]; Moisturising skin lotions 
[cosmetic]; Pencils for cosmetic use; Make-up including Skin make-
up, Eye make-up and Make-up for the face; Hair care preparations; 
Hair lotions; Soap; Aromatic oils; Cleansing lotions; toiletries. 
Class 18: 
Luggage, bags and wallets; Casual bags; cloth bags; garment bags; 
Canvas bags; Shoulder bags; Luggage bags; Travel bags; Leather 
bags; Weekend bags; Hand bags; Cosmetic bags; Tote bags; Clutch 
bags; Carry all bags; Travelling bags [leather]; Make-up bags; 
Garment bags for travel; Leather bags and wallets; Luggage tags 
[leatherware]; Travel luggage; Small suitcases; Wallets; Card 
wallets; Leather wallets; Card wallets [Leatherware]; Handbags, 
purses and wallets; Wallets incorporating card holders; Purses; 
small purses; evening purses; leather purses; cosmetic purses; 
clutch purses; small clutch purses; umbrellas; parts, fittings and 
accessories for the aforementioned. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; footwear; headgear. 
Class 35: 
Retail services in relation to Perfumery and fragrances, Perfume, 
Perfumed cream, Perfumed lotions, Body deodorants; Retail services 
in relation to Cosmetics, Cosmetic moisturisers, Cosmetic kits, 
Cosmetic preparations, Skincare cosmetics, Cosmetic creams, 
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Cosmetic pencils, Cosmetic powder, Cosmetic soaps, Moisturisers 
[Cosmetics], Skincare Cosmetics, Eyebrow Cosmetics, Hair cosmetics, 
Lip coatings [cosmetic], Cosmetic eye pencils, Cosmetic facial 
lotions, Cosmetic hand creams, Non-medicated Cosmetics; Retail 
services in relation to Nail paint [cosmetics], Moisturising skin 
lotions [cosmetic], Pencils for cosmetic use, Make-up including 
Skin make-up, Eye make-up and Make-up for the face, Hair care 
preparations, Hair lotions, Soap, Aromatic oils, Cleansing lotions, 
toiletries; Retail services in relation to Casual bags, cloth bags, 
garment bags, Canvas bags, Shoulder bags, Luggage bags, Travel 
bags, Leather bags, Weekend bags, Hand bags, Cosmetic bags, Tote 
bags, Clutch bags, Carry all bags, Travelling bags [leather], Make-
up bags, Garment bags for travel, Leather bags and wallets, 
Luggage, bags and wallets, Luggage tags [leatherware], Travel 
luggage, Small suitcases; Retail services in relation to Wallets, 
Card wallets, Leather wallets, Card wallets [Leatherware], 
Handbags, purses and wallets, Wallets incorporating card holders, 
Purses, small purses, evening purses, leather purses, cosmetic 
purses, clutch purses, small clutch purses, umbrellas, parts, 
fittings and accessories for the aforementioned; Retail services in 
relation to Clothing, footwear, headgear; Retail services in 
relation to jewellery, watches, costume jewellery; Advertising 
services in relation to all of the aforesaid. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304160600 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Be Bared Company Limited 
4/F, 137 Sai Yee Street, Mongkok Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Be Bared Company Limited 
4/F, 137 Sai Yee Street, Mongkok Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
beauty masks, body lotion, cleaning preparations, cosmetics , 
facial cleansers, hand cream, skin care preparations, skin 
whitening preparations, make up remover, essential oils 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304162266 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

美華企業貿易有限公司 
香港 觀塘鯉魚門道 2號 新城工商中心 10 樓 21 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

美華企業貿易有限公司 
香港 觀塘鯉魚門道 2號 新城工商中心 10 樓 21 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 18, 25, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
化妝品、洗髮水、香水、潤膚露、護手霜、護髮素 
類別 18: 
手提包、用於裝化妝用品的包（空的）、背包、手提包、陽傘、傘 
類別 25: 
服裝、泳裝、內衣、針織服、帽、鞋 
類別 26: 
花邊、刺繡品、髮飾 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304164624 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LARDINI S.r.l. 
Via A. Grandi 15/A, 60024 Filottrano, Ancona, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

UNION PATENT SERVICE CENTRE 
Units E-F, 20th Floor, Neich Tower, 128 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 21, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Eau de Cologne; toilet water; scented water; nail art stickers; 
adhesives for cosmetic purposes; amber [perfume]; fabric softeners 
for laundry use; astringents for cosmetic purposes; lipstick cases; 
balms other than for medical purposes; hair conditioners; joss 
sticks; shoemakers' wax; depilatory wax; mustache wax; laundry wax; 
tailors' wax; shoe wax; false eyelashes; make-up powder; 
mouthwashes, not for medical purposes; hair dyes; cosmetics; 
cosmetics for animals; cosmetic creams; shoe cream; creams for 
leather; skin whitening creams; bleaching preparations 
[decolorants] for cosmetic purposes; dentifrices; deodorants for 
pets; deodorants for human beings or for animals [perfumery]; 
detergents other than for use in manufacturing operations and for 
medical purposes; ethereal essences; extracts of flowers 
[perfumes]; massage gels other than for medical purposes; dental 
bleaching gels; henna [cosmetic dye]; incense; hair spray; almond 
milk for cosmetic purposes; cleansing milk for toilet purposes; 
scented wood; after-shave lotions; hair lotions; lotions for 
cosmetic purposes; lip glosses; shoe polish; mascara; beauty masks; 
eyebrow pencils; cosmetic pencils; decorative transfers for 
cosmetic purposes; musk [perfumery]; cosmetic kits; oils for toilet 
purposes; essential oils; oils for perfumes and scents; oils for 
cosmetic purposes; cotton wool for cosmetic purposes; pumice stone; 
shaving stones [astringents]; alum stones [astringents]; pomades 
for cosmetic purposes; potpourris [fragrances]; sun-tanning 
preparations [cosmetics]; cosmetic preparations for baths; aloe 
vera preparations for cosmetic purposes; douching preparations for 
personal sanitary or deodorant purposes [toiletries]; bath 
preparations, not for medical purposes; laundry glaze; hair 
straightening preparations; sunscreen preparations; cosmetic 
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preparations for slimming purposes; color- [colour-] brightening 
chemicals for household purposes [laundry]; cosmetic preparations 
for skin care; depilatory preparations; perfumery; laundry 
preparations; antiperspirants [toiletries]; fumigation preparations 
[perfumes]; laundry bleach; dry-cleaning preparations; make-up 
preparations; preservatives for leather [polishes]; nail care 
preparations; cleaning preparations; shaving preparations; 
toiletries; laundry soaking preparations; sachets for perfuming 
linen; make-up removing preparations; perfumes; air fragrancing 
preparations; lipsticks; bath salts, not for medical purposes; 
tissues impregnated with make-up removing preparations; shaving 
soap; cakes of toilet soap; soap; shampoos; dry shampoos; stain 
removers; nail polish; breath freshening sprays; breath freshening 
strips; teeth whitening strips; talcum powder, for toilet use; 
cosmetic dyes; tissues impregnated with cosmetic lotions; make-up; 
false nails. 
Class 9: 
Bullet-proof clothing; optical goods; containers for contact 
lenses; eyeglass cases; cases especially made for photographic 
apparatus and instruments; binoculars; bags adapted for laptops; 
decorative magnets; shoes for protection against accidents, 
irradiation and fire; integrated circuit cards [smart cards]; 
encoded key cards; protective helmets; protective helmets for 
sports; riding helmets; eyeglass chains; USB flash drives; covers 
for smartphones; fire blankets; eyeglass cords; headphones; sleeves 
for laptops; cases for smartphones; reflective safety vests; knee-
pads for workers; bullet-proof waistcoats; life jackets; asbestos 
gloves for protection against accidents; gloves for protection 
against X-rays for industrial purposes; gloves for protection 
against accidents; gloves for divers; asbestos clothing for 
protection against fire; clothing for protection against fire; 
clothing for protection against accidents, irradiation and fire; 
clothing especially made for laboratories; correcting lenses 
[optics]; optical lenses; spectacle lenses; magnets; protective 
masks; divers' masks; computer memory devices; mouse [computer 
peripheral]; pince-nez; anti-glare glasses; sunglasses; goggles for 
sports; smartglasses; eyeglasses [optics]; 3D spectacles; 
eyepieces; smartwatches; time clocks; teeth protectors; mouth 
guards for sports; head guards for sports; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications [downloadable]; 
smartphones; computer game software; computer software [recorded]; 
nose clips for divers and swimmers; tablet computers; ear plugs for 
divers; mouse pads; cordless telephones; smartphones and mobile 
covers; cover and cases for tablets; cover and cases for laptop. 
Class 14: 
Amulets [jewelry]; anchors [clock- and watchmaking]; rings 
[jewelry]; split rings of precious metal for keys; bracelets 
[jewelry]; watch bands; busts of precious metal; cabochons for 
making jewelry; watch cases; watch chains; chains [jewelry]; clasps 
for jewelry; jewellery charms; necklaces [jewelry]; chronographs 
[watches]; chronometers; diamonds; tie clips; figurines 
[statuettes] of precious metal; threads of precious metal 
[jewelry]; gold thread [jewelry]; silver thread [jewelry]; jewelry 
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findings; cuff links; jewelry; ivory jewelry; jewelry of yellow 
amber; badges of precious metal; alloys of precious metal; ingots 
of precious metals; movements for clocks and watches; medals; 
precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; coins; works of art of 
precious metal; earrings; ornaments [jewelry]; shoe ornaments of 
precious metal; hat ornaments of precious metal; gold, unwrought or 
beaten; clocks; atomic clocks; wristwatches; watches [wristwatches 
and pocket watches]; electric clocks and watches; pearls [jewelry]; 
beads for making jewelry; semi-precious stones; precious stones; 
costume jewelry key holders; jewelry rolls; dials [clock- and 
watchmaking]; presentation boxes for jewelry; boxes of precious 
metal; jewelry boxes; presentation boxes for watches; tie pins; 
pins [jewelry]; ornamental pins; brooches [jewelry]; statues of 
precious metal; chronometric instruments; alarm clocks; jewelry; 
costume jewelry, precious stones. 
Class 18: 
Clothing for pets; umbrella rings; saddle trees; saddlery; key 
cases [leatherware]; fastenings for saddles; shoulder belts 
[straps] of leather; harness; mountaineering sticks; walking 
sticks; umbrella sticks; vanity cases, not fitted; trunks 
[luggage]; travelling trunks; bags; sling bags for carrying 
infants; beach bags; bags for sports; shopping bags; wheeled 
shopping bags; purses; handbags; travelling sets [leatherware]; 
bridles [harness]; kid; briefcases, briefbags [leatherware]; school 
satchels; leatherboard; cases of leather or leatherboard; girths of 
leather; collars for animals; horse collars; horse blankets; 
leather laces [leatherware]; straps of leather [saddlery]; harness 
straps; leather, unworked or semi-worked; moleskin [imitation of 
leather]; umbrella covers; whips; knee-pads for horses; covers for 
horse saddles; pads for horse saddles [riding]; harness fittings; 
leather leashes; imitation leather; walking stick handles; umbrella 
handles; suitcase handles; slings for carrying infants; pouch baby 
carriers; bits for animals [harness]; muzzles; parasols; blinkers 
for horses [harness]; umbrellas; fur [animal skins]; curried skins; 
chamois leather, other than for cleaning purposes; business card 
cases; credit card cases [wallets]; card cases [notecases]; pocket 
wallets; randsels [Japanese school satchels]; reins; haversacks; 
bags for campers; travelling bags; bags for climbers; boxes of 
leather or leatherboard; boxes of vulcanised fibre; hat boxes of 
leather; riding saddles; saddlecloths for horses; stirrups; luggage 
tags; frames for umbrellas or parasols; handbag frames; traces 
[harness]; valises; suitcases; attaché cases; garment bags for 
travel; rucksacks; tanned leather; umbrellas. 
Class 21: 
Cruets; napkin rings; bottle openers, electric and non-electric; 
brush goods; cutting boards for the kitchen; bowls [basins]; 
chopsticks; cooking pot sets; drinking glasses; tankards; tea 
infusers; candy boxes; isothermic bags; bottles; pitchers; butter 
dishes; busts of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; 
coffeepots, non-electric; mugs; shoe horns; butter-dish covers; 
candelabra [candlesticks]; decanters; stew-pans; boot jacks; 
corkscrews, electric and non-electric; epergnes; bread baskets for 
household purposes; baskets for household purposes; strainers; dish 
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covers; pot lids; fruit cups; cheese-dish covers; tea cosies; 
covers, not of paper, for flower pots; drinking horns; crystal 
[glassware]; comb cases; tie presses; soap dispensers; hip flasks; 
figurines [statuettes] of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; 
flasks; porcelain ware; graters for kitchen use; oven mitts; 
gardening gloves; gloves for household purposes; funnels; watering 
cans; salad bowls; signboards of porcelain or glass; coffee 
percolators, non-electric; pepper mills, hand-operated; cooking 
pots; material for brush-making; rolling pins, domestic; cocktail 
shakers; clothes-pegs; toilet cases; fitted picnic baskets, 
including dishes; works of art of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware 
or glass; frying pans; scoops [tableware]; polishing leather; 
chamois leather for cleaning; basting brushes; make-up brushes; 
shaving brushes; ski wax brushes; hot pots, not electrically 
heated; combs; table plates; saucers; powder puffs; powder 
compacts; knife rests for the table; shaving brush stands; soap 
holders; sponge holders; table napkin holders; egg cups; 
potholders; ceramics for household purposes; heat-insulated 
containers; drinking vessels; lunch boxes; kitchen containers; salt 
cellars; money boxes, not of metal; boxes of glass; cookie jars; 
soap boxes; coolers [ice pails]; coffee services [tableware]; 
liqueur sets; tea services [tableware]; services [dishes]; cruet 
sets for oil and vinegar; coasters, not of paper and other than 
table linen; trivets [table utensils]; brushes; brushes for 
footwear; toothbrushes; toilet sponges; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; make-up sponges; cake molds [moulds]; molds 
[kitchen utensils]; drying racks for laundry; trouser presses; 
cloth for washing floors; cleaning instruments, hand-operated; 
glass stoppers; ironing boards; cups; earthenware saucepans; 
teapots; urns; cosmetic utensils; cooking utensils, non-electric; 
kitchen utensils; utensils for household purposes; toilet utensils; 
perfume vaporizers; tableware, other than knives, forks and spoons; 
pots; vases; cabarets [trays]; glasses [receptacles]; sugar bowls; 
soup bowls; nutcrackers. 
Class 25: 
Waterproof clothing; clothing of imitations of leather; clothing of 
leather; motorists' clothing; cyclists' clothing; clothing for 
gymnastics; dresses; suits; jumper dresses; bath robes; non-
slipping devices for footwear; clothing; bandanas [neckerchiefs]; 
caps [headwear]; berets; underwear; bibs, not of paper; sweat-
absorbent underwear; boas [necklets]; teddies [undergarments]; 
braces for clothing [suspenders]; corsets [underclothing]; 
galoshes; skull caps; footwear; boots for sports; stockings; sweat-
absorbent stockings; socks; sweat-absorbent socks; breeches for 
wear; bathing trunks; albs; shirts; short-sleeve shirts; bodices 
[lingerie]; sports singlets; hats; top hats; paper hats [clothing]; 
coats; hoods [clothing]; hat frames [skeletons]; chasubles; belts 
[clothing]; money belts [clothing]; tights; collars [clothing]; 
detachable collars; camisoles; headgear for wear; layettes 
[clothing]; corselets; bathing suits; masquerade costumes; beach 
clothes; neckties; ascots; bathing caps; shower caps; panties; 
headbands [clothing]; pocket squares [clothing]; fittings of metal 
for footwear; ready-made linings [parts of clothing]; scarfs; 
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gabardines [clothing]; boot uppers; gaiters; jackets [clothing]; 
garters; fishing vests; stuff jackets [clothing]; skirts; overalls; 
aprons [clothing]; girdles; gloves [clothing]; mittens; ski gloves; 
welts for footwear; ready-made clothing; paper clothing; knitwear 
[clothing]; jerseys [clothing]; leggings [leg warmers]; leggings 
[trousers]; liveries; hosiery; sports jerseys; sweaters; muffs 
[clothing]; maniples; pelerines; mantillas; sleep masks; skorts; 
miters [hats]; boxer shorts; babies' pants [underwear]; underpants; 
wet suits for water-skiing; vests; trousers; slippers; ear muffs 
[clothing]; parkas; pelisses; furs [clothing]; shirt yokes; 
pajamas;  cuffs; ponchos; tips for footwear; stocking suspenders; 
sock suspenders; brassieres; heelpieces for stockings; sandals; 
bath sandals; saris; sarongs; neck scarfs [mufflers]; footmuffs, 
not electrically heated; shoes; esparto shoes or sandals; bath 
slippers; gymnastic shoes; beach shoes; football boots; sports 
shoes; ski boots; shawls; sashes for wear; wimples; inner soles; 
overcoats; outerclothing; dress shields; petticoats; trouser 
straps; slips [undergarments]; shirt fronts; half-boots; lace 
boots; boots; fur stoles; soles for footwear; studs for football 
boots; heels; heelpieces for footwear; pockets for clothing; tee-
shirts; togas; footwear uppers; ankle boots; turbans; combinations 
[clothing]; uniforms; valenki [felted boots]; veils [clothing]; 
dressing gowns; visors [headwear]; cap peaks; wooden shoes; 
neckties; bow-ties; flip-flops; blousons; plastron [neckties]. 
Class 35: 
Retail and/or wholesale services provided through the Internet or 
by mail order, for goods namely Eau de Cologne, toilet water, 
scented water, nail art stickers, adhesives for cosmetic purposes, 
amber [perfume], fabric softeners for laundry use, astringents for 
cosmetic purposes, lipstick cases, balms other than for medical 
purposes, hair conditioners, joss sticks, shoemakers' wax, 
depilatory wax, mustache wax, laundry wax, tailors' wax, shoe wax, 
false eyelashes, make-up powder, mouthwashes, not for medical 
purposes, hair dyes, cosmetics, cosmetics for animals, cosmetic 
creams, shoe cream, creams for leather, skin whitening creams, 
bleaching preparations [decolorants] for cosmetic purposes, 
dentifrices, deodorants for pets, deodorants for human beings or 
for animals [perfumery], detergents other than for use in 
manufacturing operations and for medical purposes, ethereal 
essences, extracts of flowers [perfumes], massage gels other than 
for medical purposes, dental bleaching gels, henna [cosmetic dye], 
incense, hair spray, almond milk for cosmetic purposes, cleansing 
milk for toilet purposes, scented wood, after-shave lotions, hair 
lotions, lotions for cosmetic purposes, lip glosses, shoe polish, 
mascara, beauty masks, eyebrow pencils, cosmetic pencils, 
decorative transfers for cosmetic purposes, musk [perfumery], 
cosmetic kits, oils for toilet purposes, essential oils, oils for 
perfumes and scents, oils for cosmetic purposes, cotton wool for 
cosmetic purposes, pumice stone, shaving stones [astringents], alum 
stones [astringents], pomades for cosmetic purposes, potpourris 
[fragrances], sun-tanning preparations [cosmetics], cosmetic 
preparations for baths, aloe vera preparations for cosmetic 
purposes, douching preparations for personal sanitary or deodorant 
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purposes [toiletries], bath preparations, not for medical purposes, 
laundry glaze, hair straightening preparations, sunscreen 
preparations, cosmetic preparations for slimming purposes, color- 
[colour-] brightening chemicals for household purposes [laundry], 
cosmetic preparations for skin care, depilatory preparations, 
perfumery, laundry preparations, antiperspirants [toiletries], 
fumigation preparations [perfumes], laundry bleach, dry-cleaning 
preparations, make-up preparations, preservatives for leather 
[polishes], nail care preparations, cleaning preparations, shaving 
preparations, toiletries, laundry soaking preparations, sachets for 
perfuming linen, make-up removing preparations, perfumes, air 
fragrancing preparations, lipsticks, bath salts, not for medical 
purposes, tissues impregnated with make-up removing preparations, 
shaving soap, cakes of toilet soap, soap, disinfectant soap, 
shampoos, dry shampoos, stain removers, nail polish, breath 
freshening sprays, breath freshening strips, teeth whitening 
strips, talcum powder, for toilet use, cosmetic dyes, tissues 
impregnated with cosmetic lotions, make-up, false nails, Bullet-
proof clothing, optical goods, containers for contact lenses, 
eyeglass cases, cases especially made for photographic apparatus 
and instruments, binoculars, bags adapted for laptops, decorative 
magnets, shoes for protection against accidents, irradiation and 
fire, socks, electrically heated, integrated circuit cards [smart 
cards], encoded key cards, protective helmets, protective helmets 
for sports, riding helmets, eyeglass chains, USB flash drives, 
covers for smartphones, fire blankets, eyeglass cords, headphones, 
sleeves for laptops, cases for smartphones, reflective safety 
vests, knee-pads for workers, bullet-proof waistcoats, life 
jackets, asbestos gloves for protection against accidents, gloves 
for protection against X-rays for industrial purposes, gloves for 
protection against accidents, gloves for divers, asbestos clothing 
for protection against fire, clothing for protection against fire, 
clothing for protection against accidents, irradiation and fire, 
clothing especially made for laboratories, correcting lenses 
[optics], optical lenses, spectacle lenses, magnets, protective 
masks, divers' masks, computer memory devices, mouse [computer 
peripheral], pince-nez, anti-glare glasses, sunglasses, goggles for 
sports, smartglasses, eyeglasses [optics], 3D spectacles, 
eyepieces, smartwatches, time clocks, teeth protectors, mouth 
guards for sports, head guards for sports, computer programs 
[downloadable software], electronic publications [downloadable], 
smartphones, computer game software, computer software [recorded], 
nose clips for divers and swimmers, tablet computers, ear plugs for 
divers, mouse pads, cordless telephones, smartphones and mobile 
covers, cover and cases for tablets, cover and cases for laptop, 
Amulets [jewelry], anchors [clock- and watchmaking], rings 
[jewelry], split rings of precious metal for keys, bracelets 
[jewelry], watch bands, busts of precious metal, cabochons for 
making jewelry, watch cases, watch chains, chains [jewelry], clasps 
for jewelry, jewellery charms, necklaces [jewelry], chronographs 
[watches], chronometers, diamonds, tie clips, figurines 
[statuettes] of precious metal, threads of precious metal 
[jewelry], gold thread [jewelry], silver thread [jewelry], jewelry 
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findings, cuff links, jewelry, ivory jewelry, jewelry of yellow 
amber, badges of precious metal, alloys of precious metal, ingots 
of precious metals, movements for clocks and watches, medals, 
precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought, coins, works of art of 
precious metal, earrings, ornaments [jewelry], shoe ornaments of 
precious metal, hat ornaments of precious metal, gold, unwrought or 
beaten, clocks, atomic clocks, wristwatches, watches [wristwatches 
and pocket watches], electric clocks and watches, pearls [jewelry], 
beads for making jewelry, semi-precious stones, precious stones, 
costume jewelry key holders, jewelry rolls, dials [clock- and 
watchmaking], presentation boxes for jewelry, boxes of precious 
metal, jewelry boxes, presentation boxes for watches, tie pins, 
pins [jewelry], ornamental pins, brooches [jewelry], statues of 
precious metal, chronometric instruments, alarm clocks, jewelry, 
costume jewelry, precious stones, Clothing for pets, umbrella 
rings, saddle trees, saddlery, key cases [leatherware], fastenings 
for saddles, shoulder belts [straps] of leather, harness, 
mountaineering sticks, walking sticks, umbrella sticks, vanity 
cases, not fitted, trunks [luggage], travelling trunks, bags, sling 
bags for carrying infants, beach bags, bags for sports, shopping 
bags, wheeled shopping bags, purses, handbags, travelling sets 
[leatherware], bridles [harness], kid, briefcases, briefbags 
[leatherware], school satchels, leatherboard, cases of leather or 
leatherboard, girths of leather, collars for animals, horse 
collars, horse blankets, leather laces [leatherware], straps of 
leather [saddlery], harness straps, leather, unworked or semi-
worked, moleskin [imitation of leather], umbrella covers, whips, 
knee-pads for horses, covers for horse saddles, pads for horse 
saddles [riding], harness fittings, leather leashes, imitation 
leather, walking stick handles, umbrella handles, suitcase handles, 
slings for carrying infants, pouch baby carriers, bits for animals 
[harness], muzzles, parasols, blinkers for horses [harness], 
umbrellas, fur [animal skins], curried skins, chamois leather, 
other than for cleaning purposes, business card cases, credit card 
cases [wallets], card cases [notecases], pocket wallets, randsels 
[Japanese school satchels], reins, haversacks, bags for campers, 
travelling bags, bags for climbers, boxes of leather or 
leatherboard, boxes of vulcanised fibre, hat boxes of leather, 
riding saddles, saddlecloths for horses, stirrups, luggage tags, 
frames for umbrellas or parasols, handbag frames, traces [harness], 
valises, suitcases, attaché cases, garment bags for travel, 
rucksacks, tanned leather, umbrellas, Cruets, napkin rings, bottle 
openers, electric and non-electric, brush goods, cutting boards for 
the kitchen, bowls [basins], chopsticks, cooking pot sets, drinking 
glasses, tankards, tea infusers, candy boxes, isothermic bags, 
bottles, pitchers, butter dishes, busts of porcelain, ceramic, 
earthenware or glass, coffeepots, non-electric, mugs, shoe horns, 
butter-dish covers, candelabra [candlesticks], decanters, stew-
pans, boot jacks, corkscrews, electric and non-electric, epergnes, 
bread baskets for household purposes, baskets for household 
purposes, strainers, dish covers, pot lids, fruit cups, cheese-dish 
covers, tea cosies, covers, not of paper, for flower pots, drinking 
horns, crystal [glassware], comb cases, tie presses, soap 
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dispensers, hip flasks, figurines [statuettes] of porcelain, 
ceramic, earthenware or glass, flasks, porcelain ware, graters for 
kitchen use, oven mitts, gardening gloves, gloves for household 
purposes, funnels, watering cans, salad bowls, signboards of 
porcelain or glass, coffee percolators, non-electric, pepper mills, 
hand-operated, cooking pots, material for brush-making, rolling 
pins, domestic, cocktail shakers, clothes-pegs, toilet cases, 
fitted picnic baskets, including dishes, works of art of porcelain, 
ceramic, earthenware or glass, frying pans, scoops [tableware],  
polishing leather, chamois leather for cleaning, basting brushes, 
make-up brushes, shaving brushes, ski wax brushes, hot pots, not 
electrically heated, combs, table plates, saucers, powder puffs, 
powder compacts, knife rests for the table, shaving brush stands, 
soap holders, sponge holders, table napkin holders, egg cups, 
potholders, ceramics for household purposes, heat-insulated 
containers, drinking vessels, lunch boxes, kitchen containers, salt 
cellars, money boxes, not of metal, boxes of glass, cookie jars, 
soap boxes, coolers [ice pails], coffee services [tableware], 
liqueur sets, tea services [tableware], services [dishes], cruet 
sets for oil and vinegar, coasters, not of paper and other than 
table linen, trivets [table utensils], brushes, brushes for 
footwear, toothbrushes, toilet sponges, abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin, make-up sponges, cake molds [moulds], molds 
[kitchen utensils], drying racks for laundry, trouser presses, 
cloth for washing floors, cleaning instruments, hand-operated, 
glass stoppers, ironing boards, cups, earthenware saucepans, 
teapots, urns, cosmetic utensils, cooking utensils, non-electric, 
kitchen utensils, utensils for household purposes, toilet utensils, 
perfume vaporizers, tableware, other than knives, forks and spoons, 
pots, vases, cabarets [trays], glasses [receptacles], sugar bowls, 
soup bowls, nutcrackers, Waterproof clothing, clothing of 
imitations of leather, clothing of leather, motorists' clothing, 
cyclists' clothing, clothing for gymnastics, dresses, suits, jumper 
dresses, bath robes, non-slipping devices for footwear, clothing, 
bandanas [neckerchiefs], caps [headwear], berets, underwear, bibs, 
not of paper, sweat-absorbent underwear, boas [necklets], teddies 
[undergarments], braces for clothing [suspenders], corsets 
[underclothing], galoshes, skull caps, footwear, boots for sports, 
stockings, sweat-absorbent stockings, socks, sweat-absorbent socks, 
breeches for wear, bathing trunks, albs, shirts, short-sleeve 
shirts, bodices [lingerie], sports singlets, hats, top hats, paper 
hats [clothing], coats, hoods [clothing], hat frames [skeletons], 
chasubles, belts [clothing], money belts [clothing], tights, 
collars [clothing], detachable collars, camisoles, headgear for 
wear, layettes [clothing], corselets, bathing suits, masquerade 
costumes, beach clothes, neckties, ascots, bathing caps, shower 
caps, panties, headbands [clothing], pocket squares [clothing], 
fittings of metal for footwear, ready-made linings [parts of 
clothing], scarfs, gabardines [clothing], boot uppers, gaiters, 
jackets [clothing], garters, fishing vests, stuff jackets 
[clothing], skirts, overalls, aprons [clothing], girdles, gloves 
[clothing], mittens, ski gloves, welts for footwear, ready-made 
clothing, paper clothing, knitwear [clothing], jerseys [clothing], 
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leggings [leg warmers], leggings [trousers], liveries, hosiery, 
sports jerseys, sweaters, muffs [clothing], maniples, pelerines, 
mantillas, sleep masks, skorts, miters [hats], boxer shorts, 
babies' pants [underwear], underpants, wet suits for water-skiing, 
vests, trousers, slippers, ear muffs [clothing], parkas, pelisses, 
furs [clothing], shirt yokes, pajamas,  cuffs, ponchos, tips for 
footwear, stocking suspenders, sock suspenders, brassieres, 
heelpieces for stockings, sandals, bath sandals, saris, sarongs, 
neck scarfs [mufflers], footmuffs, not electrically heated, shoes, 
esparto shoes or sandals, bath slippers, gymnastic shoes, beach 
shoes, football boots, sports shoes, ski boots, shawls, sashes for 
wear, wimples, inner soles, overcoats, outerclothing, dress 
shields, petticoats, trouser straps, slips [undergarments], shirt 
fronts, half-boots, lace boots, boots, fur stoles, soles for 
footwear, studs for football boots, heels, heelpieces for footwear, 
pockets for clothing, tee-shirts, togas, footwear uppers, ankle 
boots, turbans, combinations [clothing], uniforms, valenki [felted 
boots], veils [clothing], dressing gowns, visors [headwear], cap 
peaks, wooden shoes, neckties, bow-ties, flip-flops, blousons, 
plastron [neckties]; commercial administration and management of a 
franchising network concerning the retail of all the aforesaid 
goods; shop window dressing; distribution of samples for publicity 
purposes; direct mail advertising [leaflets, brochures, printed 
matter, samples];outsourced administrative management for 
companies; marketing; negotiation and conclusion of commercial 
transactions for third parties; rental of advertising materials; 
organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; 
organization of shows for promotional or advertising purposes; 
organization of fashion shows for promotional purposes;  
presentation of goods on communication media, for retail purposes; 
production of advertising films; design of advertising materials; 
advertising; on-line advertising on a computer network; personnel 
recruitment; public relations; marketing research; market studies; 
typing; business management and organization consultancy; news 
clipping services; shorthand; systemization of information into 
computer databases; updating and maintenance of data in computer 
databases. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-12-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

302016000127741 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

ITALY 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   
 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304166271 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Waltechs Biotechnology Limited 
香港 九龍觀塘開源道 49 號 創貿廣場 2305 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

營商易會計有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘開源道 49 號 創貿廣場 2305 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
清潔劑，個人或動物用除臭劑 
類別 5: 
隱形眼鏡清潔劑，空氣除臭劑，消毒劑，殺菌劑 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304167612 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown (Pantone 875C) and green 
(Pantone 361C) as elements of mark "A" in the series and the 
colours black (Pantone Black C) and white (Pantone White C) as 
elements of marks "B" and "C" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Wong Hiu Fung Wendy 
G/F, 208A Sheung Cheung Wai, Ping Shan, Yuen Long, N.T., HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Soap bars; body balms; lip balm; hair colouring and dyes; essential 
oils for personal use; floral water; body and beauty care 
preparations. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304169692 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kao Kabushiki Kaisha (Kao Corporation) 
14-10, Nihonbashi Kayabacho 1-chome, Chuo-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Cosmetics, soaps; perfumery, essential oils, hair lotions; all 
included in class 3. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304171563 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

新西蘭保加奧圖香港有限公司 
香港 德輔道中 161-167 號 香港貿易中心 5樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
潔膚乳液；清潔製劑；拋光製劑； 研磨劑；香精油；化妝品；牙膏；乾花瓣
與香料混合物（香料）；個人或動物用除臭劑；空氣芳香劑；洗髮液；潤髮
乳；浴液；洗衣劑；美容面膜；香水；護膚用化妝品；唇膏；非醫用漱口
劑；牙齒美白貼。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304172968 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

GUERLAIN SOCIETE ANONYME 
68, AVENUE DES CHAMPS ELYSEES 75008 PARIS, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3:  
Perfumes; eau de toilette; eau de parfum; eau de Cologne; soaps; 
shower or bath gels and salts for cosmetic use; cosmetics for skin, 
body, face and nails care; creams, milks, lotions, gels and powders 
for face, body and hands for cosmetic use; make-up; body 
deodorants. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-12-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

16 4 322 759 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

FRANCE 
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Class 1-5 99/ 180 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304175136 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WONG KEI FOONG 
18, LORONG BATU NILAM 60, BANDAR BUKIT TINGGI, 41200 KLANG, 
SELANGOR, MALAYSIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W, No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, Phase 
3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
ESSENTIAL OILS; EYEBROW COSMETICS; EYEBROW PENCILS; EYELASHES 
(ADHESIVES FOR AFFIXING FALSE --); EYELASHES (COSMETIC PREPARATIONS 
FOR --); HAIR LOTIONS; LIP GLOSSES; LIPSTICKS; LOTIONS FOR COSMETIC 
PURPOSES; LOTIONS (TISSUES IMPREGNATED WITH COSMETIC --); MAKE-UP; 
MAKE-UP POWDER; MAKE-UP PREPARATIONS; MAKE-UP REMOVING 
PREPARATIONS; MASKS (BEAUTY --); MASSAGE GEL OTHER THAN FOR MEDICAL 
PURPOSES; OILS FOR COSMETIC PURPOSES; SHAMPOOS; SKIN CARE (COSMETIC 
PREPARATIONS FOR --); SKIN WHITENING CREAMS; SLIMMING PURPOSES 
(COSMETIC PREPARATIONS FOR --); SUNSCREEN PREPARATIONS; SUN-TANNING 
PREPARATIONS [COSMETICS]; WHITENING THE SKIN (CREAM FOR --). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304181102 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海維娜化妝品有限公司 
上海市嘉定工業區 興賢路 1151 號 10 幢 A 區 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普來得商標事務所 
香港 九龍旺⻆花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 10樓 1005 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
洗衣用漂白劑及其他物料；清潔、擦亮、去漬及研磨用製劑；肥皂；香料，
香精油，化妝品，洗髮水；牙膏 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304182435 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

達爾膚生醫科技股份有限公司 
台灣 臺北市中正區 羅斯福路 2段 102 號 5 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
護膚品；潔面乳；潤膚露；美白護膚品；化妝品；卸妝用品；美容面膜；肥
皂；護手霜；化妝棉；指甲油；染髮劑；洗髮水；美甲用品；美髮用品；香
水；個人用除臭劑；漱口水；精油；頭髮用摩絲/噴髮霧、劑、膠；護髮素；
牙膏；空氣芳香劑。 
類別 5: 
醫用藥膏；抗菌劑；醫藥；藥水；藥片；藥油；藥粉；人用中藥製劑；已裝
藥急救箱；牙填料；包紥繃帶；抗生素；非人用、非動物用除臭劑；動物用
洗滌劑（殺蟲劑）；眼藥水；嬰兒奶粉；嬰兒尿褲；失禁用尿布；隱形眼鏡
清潔液；醫用棉；醫用無煙草香煙；維他命劑；礦物質食品補充劑。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304188989 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, white, yellow, green and 
orange as elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

COLGATE-PALMOLIVE COMPANY 
300 PARK AVENUE, NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Toothpaste. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304188998 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, white, blue, light blue and 
green as elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

COLGATE-PALMOLIVE COMPANY 
300 PARK AVENUE, NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Toothpaste. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304189041 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, white, green, light green and 
yellow as elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

COLGATE-PALMOLIVE COMPANY 
300 PARK AVENUE, NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Toothpaste. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304190968 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

S. C. Johnson & Son, Inc. 
1525 Howe Street RACINE, WI 53403-2236, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for use on laundry use; 
cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps. 
Class 5: 
Germicidal preparations; liquid and spray disinfectants. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304191327 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

陳穎沁 
香港 新界沙田 上禾輋 82號地下 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

陳穎沁 
香港 沙田 上禾輋 82 號地下 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
人用化妝品，精華液、草本化妝品；眉毛化妝品 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304191778 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

EVERGREEN LAND LIMITED 
UNIT 4402-3, 44/F COSCO TOWER, 183 QUEEN'S ROAD CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Aromatherapy preparations; essential oils; aromatherapy creams and 
lotions; aromatherapy oils; potpourri sachets for incorporating in 
aromatherapy pillows; cosmetics; shampoos; soaps; perfumery; 
extracts of flowers; hair lotions and sprays; incense; perfumed 
deodorants for personal use; perfume sprays; dried flowers for 
burning to perfume the air; body deodrants [perfumery]; deodorant 
soap; detergents; air fragrancing preparations; perfumes for the 
care, cleansing, soothing, revitalising and relaxing of the feet, 
body and skin; perfumes for relaxing, toning and slimming; 
bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; degreasing 
preparations; stain removers; cleaning oil. 
Class 10: 
Surgical apparatus and instruments; medicinal equipment; apparatus 
for electronic aroma therapy; aroma therapy instruments for home 
and personal use; lice combs; medical devices, in particular anti-
lice; clothing for medical purposes; measuring devices for medical 
functional analyses. 
Class 21: 
Perfume bottles; essential oil burners; candlesticks; perfume 
burners; perfume vaporizers; household or kitchen utensils and 
containers; combs and sponges; brushes (except paintbrushes); 
glassware; porcelain and earthenware. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304191994 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SODASAN WASCH- UND REINIGUNGSMITTEL GMBH 
RUDOLF-DIESEL-STR. 19, 26670 UPLENGEN, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Washing preparations, washing additive, dishwashing liquid, 
detergent for dishes, rinsing agents, abrasive powder, soft soap, 
blotch soap, detergent for household purposes, technical detergent, 
leather preservatives [polishes] other than oils and fats. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 30-06-2017 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304192146 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Activ-Balance International Limited 
Unit 611, 6th Floor, Tower B, New Mandarin Plaza, 14 Science Museum 
Road, T.S.T. Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Activ-Balance International Limited 
Unit 611, 6th Floor, Tower B, New Mandarin Plaza, 14 Science Museum 
Road, T.S.T. Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
Cleaning; Polishing; Scouring and abrasive preparations; Non-
medicated soaps; Perfumery; Essential oils; Non-medicated 
cosmetics; Non-medicated hair lotions; Non-medicated dentifrices 
Class 5: 
Pharmaceuticals; Medical and veterinary preparations; Sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; Dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use; Food for babies; Dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; Plasters; Materials for 
dressings; Material for stopping teeth; Dental wax; Disinfectants; 
Preparations for destroying vermin; Fungicides; Herbicides 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304192164 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Activ-Balance International Limited 
Unit 611, 6th Floor, Tower B, New Mandarin Plaza, 14 Science Museum 
Road, T.S.T. Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Activ-Balance International Limited 
Unit 611, 6th Floor, Tower B, New Mandarin Plaza, 14 Science Museum 
Road, T.S.T. Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
Cleaning; Polishing; Scouring and abrasive preparations; Non-
medicated soaps; Perfumery; Essential oils; Non-medicated 
cosmetics; Non-medicated hair lotions; Non-medicated dentifrices 
Class 5: 
Pharmaceuticals; Medical and veterinary preparations; Sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; Dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use; Food for babies; Dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; Plasters; Materials for 
dressings; Material for stopping teeth; Dental wax; Disinfectants; 
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Preparations for destroying vermin; Fungicides; Herbicides 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304192966 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kao Kabushiki Kaisha (Kao Corporation) 
14-10, Nihonbashi Kayabacho 1-chome, Chuo-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Cosmetics, soaps; perfumery, essential oils, hair lotions; all 
included in Class 3. 
Class 21: 
Cosmetic utensils, powder compacts for cosmetics; perfume 
atomizers; dispensers for soaps, perfume sprayers; sponge holders; 
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combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes); all included in 
Class 21. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304193299 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

欣麗發展有限公司 (JOY FANCY DEVELOPMENT LIMITED) 
香港 灣仔駱克道 123-125A 號 安安大廈 11 樓 125 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

欣麗發展有限公司 (JOY FANCY DEVELOPMENT LIMITED) 
香港 灣仔駱克道 123-125A 號 安安大廈 11 樓 125 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
美容護膚品 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304196142 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Puressentiel TM 
28, place de la Gare, L-1616, LUXEMBOURG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
Cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; Non-
medicated soaps; Perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair 
lotions; Dentifrices; Make-up removing preparations; Make-up 
preparations; Bath salts, not for medical purposes; Perfume; 
Perfumery; Cosmetic preparations for the care of the skin, body and 
face; Cleansing milk for toilet purposes; Antiperspirants 
[toiletries]; Depilatories; Lipstick; Cosmetic masks; Shaving 
preparations; Leather preservatives (polishes); Creams for leather; 
make-up powder; hair shampoo; Shampoo-conditioners; Body milks; 
Bath foam; Non-medicated preparations for mouth, skin and tooth 
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care; Amber [perfume]; Aromatics; Flavourings for beverages 
[essential oils]; Astringents for cosmetic purposes; Flower 
perfumes (Bases for -); Cotton sticks for cosmetic purposes; 
Scented wood; Colorants for toilet purposes; Creams (Cosmetic -); 
Bleaching preparations [decolorants] for cosmetic purposes; 
Deodorants for human beings or for animals; Perfume water; Incense; 
Badian essence; Bergamot oil; Mint essence [essential oil]; 
Ethereal essences; Extracts of flowers [perfumes]; Massage gels 
other than for medical purposes; Greases for cosmetic purposes; 
Oils for cosmetic purposes; Oils for toilet purposes; Oils for 
perfumes and scents; Ionone [perfumery]; Almond milk for cosmetic 
purposes; Lotions for cosmetic purposes; Mint for perfumery; 
Transfers (Decorative -) for cosmetic purposes; Musk [perfumery]; 
Cosmetic kits; Cotton wool for cosmetic purposes; Air fragrancing 
preparations; Baths (Cosmetic preparations for -); Aloe vera 
preparations for cosmetic purposes; Sunscreen preparations; 
Douching preparations for personal sanitary or deodorant purposes 
[toiletries]; Bath preparations, not for medical purposes; Skincare 
cosmetics; Cleaning agents for household purposes; Toiletries; 
Almond soap; Bar soap; Bath salts, not for medical purposes; 
Tissues impregnated with cosmetic lotions; Shampoo; Dusting powder; 
Baby oils; Baby wipes; Baby lotions; Baby powders; Baby shampoo; 
Conditioners for babies; Baby oil (toiletries); baby wipes [for 
cosmetic use]; baby lotions [toiletries]; Baby powder (toiletries); 
Beauty serums; Non-medicated skin serums; Massage oils and lotions; 
Massage preparations; Cold creams, other than for medical use; Cold 
waving solutions; creams and lotions for care of the skin, face and 
body, in particular cleansing, moisturizing, emollient, peeling, 
firming, toning and conditioning creams and lotions; firming 
products for the skin, not for medical use; cosmetic preparations, 
creams and lotions not for medical use, for protecting the skin 
from sunburn. 
Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; Sanitary preparations 
for medical purposes; Dietetic food and substances adapted for 
medical or veterinary use, food for babies; Dietary supplements for 
humans and animals; Plasters, materials for dressings; Material for 
stopping teeth, dental wax; Disinfectants; Preparations for 
destroying vermin; Fungicides, herbicides; Bath preparations for 
medical purposes; Sanitary pads and towels and sanitary pants; 
Chemical preparations for medical or pharmaceutical purposes; 
Medicinal herbs; Herbal teas for medicinal purposes; Parasiticides; 
Sugar for medical purposes; Alloys of precious metals for dental 
purposes; Medical preparation for slimming purposes; Cotton for 
medical use; Deodorants, other than for personal use; Incense for 
repelling insects; Absorbent cotton; Menthol; Smelling salts; 
Remedies for foot perspiration; Medicated creams; Medicated skin 
creams; Antifungal creams for medical use; Moisturising creams 
[pharmaceutical]; Acne creams [pharmaceutical preparations]; Night 
creams [medicated]; Babies' creams [medicated]; Creams (Medicated -
) for application after exposure to the sun; Protective creams 
(Medicated -); Cold cream for medical use; Beverages for infants; 
Babies' diapers; Babies' napkin-pants of paper; Disposable babies' 
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diaper-pants; Lacteal flour for babies; Medicated baby oil; 
Powdered milk for babies; Medicated baby powder; Preparations 
containing menthol for steam baths for babies; Cold cream for 
medical use; Cold sore treatment preparations; pharmaceutical 
preparations, medicinal creams and lotions for skin care, skin 
protection, toning and moisturizing the skin; Cooling sprays for 
medical purposes; Disinfectant soap; Medicated soap. 
Class 44: 
Medical services; Veterinary services; Hygienic and beauty care for 
human beings or animals; Massage; Beauty salons; Aromatherapy 
services; Hair salon services; Grooming salons; Tattooing; Medical 
assistance; Plastic surgery; Hospitals; Nursing homes; Convalescent 
or rest homes; Opticians' services; Services for the care of the 
face; Services for the care of the hair; Cosmetic treatment for the 
hair; Cosmetic treatment for the body; Cosmetic treatment for the 
face; Hygienic and beauty care; Nail care services; Beauty salons; 
Treatment of allergies; Services for the care of the skin; 
Application of cosmetic products to the body; Application of 
cosmetic products to the face; Information relating to massage; 
Massage and treatments for the face and body; moxibustion services; 
Cryotherapy services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304203549 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 一般商標 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

海盛進出口有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 253-261 號 依時商業大廈 1502 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 3: 
肥皂；潔膚乳液；指甲油；香水；清潔制劑；香精油；化妝品；口紅；牙
膏；美容面膜；香皂；假睫毛；香；動物用化妝品；化妝棉；眉筆；唇彩；
化妝劑；化妝筆；唇膏。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304211360 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Caudalie IP Limited 
57/63 Line Wall Road, Gibraltar GX11 1AA, GIBRALTAR 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; 
cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; 
perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices. 
Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; sanitary preparations 
for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances adapted for 
medical use, dietary supplements for humans, food for babies; 
plasters, materials for dressings; material for stopping teeth, 
dental wax; disinfectants; preparations for destroying vermin; 
fungicides, herbicides. 
Class 44: 
Medical services; veterinary services; hygienic and beauty care for 
human beings or animals; beauty salons services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304211379 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kao Kabushiki Kaisha (Kao Corporation) 
14-10, Nihonbashi Kayabacho 1-chome, Chuo-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
Shampoo, hair conditioner, hair treatment, hair care preparations, 
hair sprays, hair lotions, hair styling preparations, hair color, 
hair colorants, hair dye, hair bleaches, cleaning preparations, 
cosmetics, perfumery cakes of toilet soap, soaps, face wash, skin 
care preparations, skin whitening preparations, moisturizer, skin 
care lotions, skin care creams, skin care gels, liquid foundation, 
UV protection creams, UV protection lotions, make-up remover, 
beauty mask, make-up foundation, lipstick, face powder, body care 
preparations, skin whitening preparations for body, hand cream, 
dentifrices, bath salts. 
Class 21: 
Cosmetic utensils, powder puffs, powder compacts, face-powder 
cases, mascara combs, eyebrow brushes, eye shadow brushes, cheek 
brushes, applicators for applying eye make-up, lip brushes, eyebrow 
tweezers, vanity cases, combs, hair brushes, scalp care brush, 
tooth brushes, abrasive sponges for scrubbing the skin, toilet 
brushes, toilet cases, toilet sponges, toilet utensils, sponges for 
household purposes, bath sponges, mops, handy mops, duster cloths, 
brooms and cloths for cleaning. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304213106 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SUN YUEN YUEN 
ROOM 2210, 22/F, WEALTH COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 48 KWONG WA STREET, 
KOWLOON HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

K & S SECRETARIAL CONSULTANT LIMITED 
OFFICE 1, 20/F, CHINACHEM TOWER, 36 CONNAUGHT ROAD CENTRAL, HONG 
KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 3: 
cosmetics, day and night essences, algae cleansing gel, comforting 
cleansing gel, gentle gel cleanser, sensitive destressing cleanser, 
calming tonic, soothing tonic, anti-aging serum, moisturising 
serum, hydra fluid (skin hydrating products), cellular gel mask, 
anti-aging cream, eye zone serum, cellular intensive vitamin serum, 
cellular intensive protein serum, body moisturising cream, bust 
firming cream and mask, body firming cream, body slimming cream and 
oil, skin care products, moisture protection creams, milk lotions 
and gels and jelly, ultraviolet protection creams and/or gels 
and/or fluid, eye creams and/or gels, hydrogels, body and hand care 
preparations, beauty masks; all included in Class 3. 
Class 44: 
provision of spa, bath, sauna, steam bath, solarium services, 
massage service for body and facial, hot stone massage, waxing, 
cosmetic treatment, body treatments, manicure and pedicure 
services, health care, skin care, skin bleaching, weight reduction 
services; fat eradication services; body fitness services; beauty 
treatment services for the face, slimming, advisory and consultancy 
services relating to beauty treatments, foods and nutrition and the 
aforesaid services; all included in Class 44. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 4 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304098493 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

安普亞洲有限公司 (AMPLE ASIA SERVICES LIMITED) 
ROOM 01B3, 23/F., NAN FUNG CENTRE, 264-298 CASTLE PEAK ROAD, TSUEN 
WAN, NT. HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MR. FUNG WOOD MING 
UNIT 807, 8/F., TOWER II, METROPLAZA, 223 HING FONG ROAD, KWAI 
FONG, NEW TERRITORIES HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

4 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 4: 
工業用油及油脂 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 5 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303566548AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and grey as elements of the 
trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DHX Worldwide Limited 
30 Shortlands, London, W6 8PP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 12, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Baby food, baby diapers, babies' swim diaper; powdered milk for 
babies. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303566548AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DHX Worldwide Limited 
30 Shortlands, London, W6 8PP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 12, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Baby food, baby diapers, babies' swim diaper; powdered milk for 
babies. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 124/ 180 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303566548AC 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DHX Worldwide Limited 
30 Shortlands, London, W6 8PP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 12, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Baby food, baby diapers, babies' swim diaper; powdered milk for 
babies. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303787435 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

China Evergrande Group 
P.O. BOX 309, UGLAND HOUSE, GRAND CAYMAN, KY1-1104, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG VICTORY INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT CO., LIMITED 
RM 703，7/F PROSPER COMM BLDG， 9 YIN CHONG ST， MONGKOK， KLN HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 14, 16, 19, 29, 30, 31, 32, 33, 35, 36, 37, 39, 41, 43, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Medicinal drinks; Radioactive medicine; Oxygen baths; chemical 
conductors for electrocardiograph electrodes; Semen for artificial 
insemination; Disinfectants; Contact lens cleaning preparations; 
Nutritive substances for microorganisms; Powdered milk for babies; 
Dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; Medicines for 
veterinary purposes; Preparations for destroying noxious animals; 
Sanitary towels; Bags filled with Chinese medicine; Alloys of 
precious metals for dental purposes; Depuratives; Diapers for pets. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Nos. 300945559, 302989522, 303113117, 303118185, 
303118194, 303118202, 303118211, 303118239, 303118248, 303417273 
and 303417291. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303787453 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

China Evergrande Group 
P.O. BOX 309, UGLAND HOUSE, GRAND CAYMAN, KY1-1104, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG VICTORY INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT CO., LIMITED 
RM 703，7/F PROSPER COMM BLDG， 9 YIN CHONG ST， MONGKOK， KLN HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 14, 16, 19, 29, 30, 31, 32, 33, 35, 36, 37, 39, 41, 43, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Medicinal drinks; Radioactive medicine; Oxygen baths; chemical 
conductors for electrocardiograph electrodes; Semen for artificial 
insemination; Disinfectants; Contact lens cleaning preparations; 
Nutritive substances for microorganisms; Powdered milk for babies; 
Dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; Medicines for 
veterinary purposes; Preparations for destroying noxious animals; 
Sanitary towels; Bags filled with Chinese medicine; Alloys of 
precious metals for dental purposes; Depuratives; Diapers for pets. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Nos. 300945540, 300945559, 302989531, 303118185, 
303118194, 303118239, 303118248, 303213729, 303417273 and 
303417291. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303787480 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

China Evergrande Group 
P.O. BOX 309, UGLAND HOUSE, GRAND CAYMAN, KY1-1104, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG VICTORY INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT CO., LIMITED 
RM 703，7/F PROSPER COMM BLDG， 9 YIN CHONG ST， MONGKOK， KLN HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 14, 16, 19, 29, 30, 31, 32, 33, 35, 36, 37, 39, 41, 43, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Medicinal drinks; Radioactive medicine; Oxygen baths; chemical 
conductors for electrocardiograph electrodes; Semen for artificial 
insemination; Disinfectants; Contact lens cleaning preparations; 
Nutritive substances for microorganisms; Powdered milk for babies; 
Dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; Medicines for 
veterinary purposes; Preparations for destroying noxious animals; 
Sanitary towels; Bags filled with Chinese medicine; Alloys of 
precious metals for dental purposes; Depuratives; Diapers for pets. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Nos. 300945559, 303118185, 303118239 and 303118248. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303815604 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KOBAYASHI PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD. 
4-10, DOSHOMACHI 4-CHOME, CHUO-KU, OSAKA-SHI, OSAKA, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Trademark.com Limited 
Unit A1, 16/F., Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 3, 5, 10, 11, 16, 21, 25, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Pharmaceuticals, medical and veterinary preparations; sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for 
dressings; material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; 
preparations for destroying vermin; fungicides, herbicides; Air 
fresheners [other than for human beings, animals and industrial 
purposes, and for breath; Household deodorizers [other than for 
human beings, animals and industrial purposes]; Deodorants for 
industrial purposes; Sterilizing preparations [other than for 
laundry use and industrial purposes]; Deodorizing preparations [not 
for industrial purposes]; Other pharmaceutical preparations; 
Reagent paper for medical purposes; Oiled paper for medical 
purposes; Wrapping wafers for medicine doses; Gauze for dressings; 
Empty capsules for pharmaceuticals; Eye patches for medical 
purposes; Ear bandages; Menstruation bandages; Menstruation 
tampons; Sanitary napkins; Sanitary panties; Incontinence pads; 
Absorbent cotton; Adhesive plasters; Bandages for dressings; Liquid 
bandages; Breast-nursing pads; Diapers; Diaper covers; Mothproofing 
paper; Lacteal flour for babies; Dietary supplements for humans; 
Dietetic beverages adapted for medical purposes; Dietetic food 
adapted for medical purposes; Aromatic deodorizers [other than for 
human beings and industrial purposes]; Panty liners [sanitary]; 
Bracelets for medical purposes; Disposable diapers for 
incontinence; Pharmaceutical preparations for skin care; Insect and 
bug repellents; Air deodorizing preparations; Sore throat remedy 
(medicine for sore throat); Antimicrobial preparations for throat; 
Gel sheets or pads for cooling purposes for medical use; gel sheets 
or pads for absorbing and dispersing heat for medical use; 
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Liniments; Eye wash; Eye drops; Pain relieving preparations; 
Pharmaceutical products for the treatment of muscle aches, namely, 
medicated liquid preparations for the treatment of muscle aches; 
Poultices; Poultices for relieving fever and body pain; Poultices 
for migraine; Pharmaceutical preparations for external application 
for the relief of itching; medicated dentifrices; Tissues and/or 
non-woven sheet impregnated with disinfectant, fungicides, 
antibacterial agents and air deodorants; Acne treatment 
preparations; Acne medications; Acne patches for pharmaceutical 
purposes; Medicated candy; Chewing gum for medical purposes; 
Mouthwashes for medical purposes; Mint for pharmaceutical purposes; 
Lozenges for pharmaceutical purposes; Capsules for medicines; 
Capsules for pharmaceutical purposes; Medicated confectionery; 
Health food not for medical use in capsule form; Edible plant fiber 
not for medical use (dietary fiber). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303879640 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 WINTEX GLOBAL HOLDINGS LIMITED 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港 新界荃灣海盛路 3號 TML 廣場 B座 28 樓 B5 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WINTEX GLOBAL HOLDINGS LTD 
香港 新界荃灣海盛路 3號 TML 廣場 B座 28 樓 B5 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 16, 25, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5: 
藥品，醫用衞生製劑；醫用或獸醫用營養食物和物質，嬰兒食品；人用和動
物用膳食補充劑；膏藥，繃敷材料。 
類別 16: 
紙和紙板；印刷品；裝訂用品；照片；文具；文具用或家庭用黏合劑；美術
用品；畫筆；打字機和辦公用品（傢具除外）；教育或教學用品（儀器除
外）；包裝用塑料物品；印刷鉛字；印版。 
類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務。 
類別 42: 
科學技術服務和與之相關的研究與設計服務；工業分析與研究；計算機硬件
與軟件的設計與開發。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303882727 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 一般商標 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

吳天墅 
香港 鰂魚涌渣華道 321 號 柯達大廈 2期 1203-04 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WEALTH FLOURISH OVERSEAS LIMITED 
香港 鰂魚涌渣華道 321 號 柯達大廈 2期 1203-04 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5: 
藥品，醫用和獸醫用製劑；醫用衞生製劑；醫用或獸醫用營養食物和物質，
嬰兒食品；人用和動物用膳食補充劑；膏藥，繃敷材料；填塞牙孔用料，牙
科用蠟；消毒劑；消滅有害動物製劑；殺真菌劑，除莠劑。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

獲同意註冊， 編號 303760533， 編號 303776158， 編號 303993832。 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303899945 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LUK FOOK OPTICAL COMPANY LIMITED 
LUK FOOK JEWELLERY CENTRE, NO.239 TEMPLE STREET, JORDAN, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

LUK FOOK OPTICAL COMPANY LIMITED (Legal Affairs Department) 
LUK FOOK JEWELLERY CENTRE, NO.239 TEMPLE STREET, JORDAN, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 7, 9, 10, 14, 16, 18, 20, 25, 32, 33, 35, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
eye-washes; collyrium; alcohol for pharmaceutical purposes; 
disinfectants for hygiene purposes; disinfectants; solutions for 
contact lenses / solutions for use with contact lenses; contact 
lens cleaning preparations; eyepatches for medical purposes; all 
included in Class 5 
Class 7: 
engraving machines; glass-working machines; trimming machines / 
apparatus for dressing / apparatus for machining; washing 
apparatus; machine and apparatus for cleaning, electric; dust 
removing installations for cleaning purposes; high pressure 
washers; vacuum cleaner attachments for disseminating perfumes and 
disinfectants; shoe polishers, electric; distribution machines, 
automatic / vending machines; all included in Class 7 
Class 9: 
life-saving rafts; chargers for electric batteries; slide-rules; 
calculating machines; jigs [measuring instruments]; protective 
helmets; spectacle chains / eyeglass chains; metronomes; spectacle 
cords / eyeglass cords; cameras [photography]; loudspeakers; 
measures; thermostats; battery chargers; radios; quantity 
indicators; magnifying glasses [optics]; signs, luminous; neon 
signs; spectacle lenses; eyeglass lenses; megaphones; microphones; 
mirrors [optics]; spectacle frames / eyeglass frames; balances 
[steelyards]; lever scales [steelyards]; steelyards [lever scales]; 
remote control apparatus; telescopes; temperature indicators; time 
recording apparatus; azimuth instruments; life buoys; video 
recorders; life jackets; containers for contact lenses; spectacle 
cases / eyeglass cases; horns for loudspeakers; chronographs [time 
recording apparatus]; electronic pens [visual display units]; mouse 
[computer peripheral]; optical discs; electronic agendas; 
electronic pocket translators; electronic tags for goods; measuring 
spoons; notebook computers; electronic notice boards; pocket 
calculators; electronic publications, downloadable; mouse pads; 
personal stereos; headphones; egg timers [sandglasses]; 
hourglasses; hands-free kits for telephones; downloadable image 
files; USB flash drives; cell phone straps; laptop computers; bags 
adapted for laptops; sleeves for laptops; digital photo frames; 
smartphones; lens hoods; tablet computers; mobile telephones; cell 
phones; cellular phones; selfie sticks [hand-held monopods]; covers 
for electric outlets; covers for smartphones; measuring 
instruments; microscopes; refractors; stereoscopes; binoculars; 
anti-glare glasses; anti-dazzle shades / anti-glare visors; goggles 
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for sports; correcting lenses [optics]; spectacles [optics] / 
eyeglasses; pince-nez; contact lenses; sunglasses; 3D spectacles; 
all included in Class 9 
Class 10: 
ophthalmometers; ophthalmoscopes; vibromassage apparatus; ear 
picks; masks for use by medical personnel; all included in Class 10 
Class 14: 
bracelets [jewellery]; brooches [jewellery]; chains [jewellery]; 
charms [jewellery]; chronometrical instruments; clocks and watches, 
electric; coins; costume jewellery (diamonds); cuff links; 
diamonds; earrings; gold bars; gold thread [jewellery]; gold, 
unwrought or beaten; horological and chronometric instrument; 
imitation gold; ivory [jewellery]; jewellery; jewellery cases 
[caskets]; jewel cases of precious metal; jewellery of yellow 
amber; key rings [trinkets or fobs]; medallions [jewellery]; 
necklaces [jewellery]; ornamental pins; ornaments (Hat -) of 
precious metal; ornaments [jewellery]; palladium; pearls 
[jewellery]; pins [jewellery]; platinum [metal]; precious metals 
and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, 
not included in other classes; precious stones; rings [jewellery]; 
semi-precious stones; silver ornaments; commemorative silver plate; 
silver thread; silver, unwrought or beaten; statues of precious 
metal; stopwatches; tie clips; tie pins; watch cases; watch straps; 
watches; works of art of precious metal; statuettes of precious 
metal; wristwatches; precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; 
jewellery boxes; jewellery rolls; jewellery findings; presentation 
boxes for watches; all included in Class 14 
Class 16: 
bags [envelopes, pouches] of paper or plastics, for packaging; 
booklets; calendars; cards; catalogues; envelopes [stationery]; 
folders [stationery]; graphic prints; greeting cards; handbooks 
[manuals]; loose-leaf binders; money clips; note books; pads 
[stationery]; pamphlets; pens [office requisites]; photographs; 
pictures; posters; printed matter; printed publications; 
stationery; tear-off calendars; wrapping paper / packing paper; 
writing instruments; writing materials; paper; towels of paper; 
almanacs; labels, not of textile; advertisement boards of paper or 
cardboard; packing [cushioning, stuffing] materials of paper or 
cardboard; adhesive bands for stationery or household purposes; all 
included in Class 16 
Class 18: 
rucksacks / backpacks; pocket wallets; shopping bags; handbags; 
travelling bags; vanity cases, not fitted; key cases; bags; leather 
laces; umbrellas; all included in Class 18 
Class 20: 
seats / chairs [seats]; display stands; jewellery organizer 
displays / jewelry organizer displays; silvered glass [mirrors]; 
mirrors [looking glasses]; hand-held mirrors [toilet mirrors]; 
inflatable publicity objects; pillows; air pillows, not for medical 
purposes; all included in Class 20 
Class 25: 
overalls / smocks; clothing; togas; tee-shirts; hats; gloves 
[clothing]; sleep masks; all included in Class 25 
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Class 32: 
beer; non-alcoholic fruit extracts; waters [beverages]; lithia 
water; mineral water [beverages]; vegetable juices [beverages]; 
non-alcoholic beverages; all included in Class 32 
Class 33: 
fruit extracts, alcoholic; wine; brandy; sake; whisky; alcoholic 
beverages, except beer; alcoholic beverages containing fruit; 
vodka; baijiu [Chinese distilled alcoholic beverage]; all included 
in Class 33 
Class 35: 
advertising; auctioneering; business consultancy (professional -); 
direct mail advertising; dissemination of advertising matter; 
distribution of samples; management (advisory services for business 
-); marketing research; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a 
computer network; organization of exhibitions for commercial or 
advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or 
advertising purposes; bill-posting / outdoor advertising; public 
relations; advertising / publicity; radio advertising; rental of 
advertising space; retail services in respect of precious metals 
and their alloys and goods in precious metals, jewellery, precious 
stones, horological and chronometric instruments, gold bars, pens, 
bracelets, brooches, chains, chronometers, diamonds, earrings, key 
rings, medals, necklaces, pins, tie pins, ring, watches and clocks; 
Sales promotion for others; Television advertising; Television 
commercials; demonstration of goods; market studies; commercial 
administration of the licensing of the goods and services of 
others; provision of an on-line marketplace for buyers and sellers 
of goods and services; sponsorship search; all included in Class 35 
Class 44: 
medical clinic services; health care; nursing, medical; pharmacy 
advice; beauty salon services; hairdressing; massage; manicuring; 
visagists' services; opticians' services; all included in Class 44 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303899954 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LUK FOOK OPTICAL COMPANY LIMITED 
LUK FOOK JEWELLERY CENTRE, NO.239 TEMPLE STREET, JORDAN, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

LUK FOOK OPTICAL COMPANY LIMITED (Legal Affairs Department) 
LUK FOOK JEWELLERY CENTRE, NO.239 TEMPLE STREET, JORDAN, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 7, 9, 10, 14, 16, 18, 20, 25, 32, 33, 35, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
eye-washes; collyrium; alcohol for pharmaceutical purposes; 
disinfectants for hygiene purposes; disinfectants; solutions for 
contact lenses / solutions for use with contact lenses; contact 
lens cleaning preparations; eyepatches for medical purposes; all 
included in Class 5 
Class 7: 
engraving machines; glass-working machines; trimming machines / 
apparatus for dressing / apparatus for machining; washing 
apparatus; machine and apparatus for cleaning, electric; dust 
removing installations for cleaning purposes; high pressure 
washers; vacuum cleaner attachments for disseminating perfumes and 
disinfectants; shoe polishers, electric; distribution machines, 
automatic / vending machines; all included in Class 7 
Class 9: 
life-saving rafts; chargers for electric batteries; slide-rules; 
calculating machines; jigs [measuring instruments]; protective 
helmets; spectacle chains / eyeglass chains; metronomes; spectacle 
cords / eyeglass cords; cameras [photography]; loudspeakers; 
measures; thermostats; battery chargers; radios; quantity 
indicators; magnifying glasses [optics]; signs, luminous; neon 
signs; spectacle lenses; eyeglass lenses; megaphones; microphones; 
mirrors [optics]; spectacle frames / eyeglass frames; balances 
[steelyards]; lever scales [steelyards]; steelyards [lever scales]; 
remote control apparatus; telescopes; temperature indicators; time 
recording apparatus; azimuth instruments; life buoys; video 
recorders; life jackets; containers for contact lenses; spectacle 
cases / eyeglass cases; horns for loudspeakers; chronographs [time 
recording apparatus]; electronic pens [visual display units]; mouse 
[computer peripheral]; optical discs; electronic agendas; 
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electronic pocket translators; electronic tags for goods; measuring 
spoons; notebook computers; electronic notice boards; pocket 
calculators; electronic publications, downloadable; mouse pads; 
personal stereos; headphones; egg timers [sandglasses]; 
hourglasses; hands-free kits for telephones; downloadable image 
files; USB flash drives; cell phone straps; laptop computers; bags 
adapted for laptops; sleeves for laptops; digital photo frames; 
smartphones; lens hoods; tablet computers; mobile telephones; cell 
phones; cellular phones; selfie sticks [hand-held monopods]; covers 
for electric outlets; covers for smartphones; measuring 
instruments; microscopes; refractors; stereoscopes; binoculars; 
anti-glare glasses; anti-dazzle shades / anti-glare visors; goggles 
for sports; correcting lenses [optics]; spectacles [optics] / 
eyeglasses; pince-nez; contact lenses; sunglasses; 3D spectacles; 
all included in Class 9 
Class 10: 
ophthalmometers; ophthalmoscopes; vibromassage apparatus; ear 
picks; masks for use by medical personnel; all included in Class 10 
Class 14: 
bracelets [jewellery]; brooches [jewellery]; chains [jewellery]; 
charms [jewellery]; chronometrical instruments; clocks and watches, 
electric; coins; costume jewellery (diamonds); cuff links; 
diamonds; earrings; gold bars; gold thread [jewellery]; gold, 
unwrought or beaten; horological and chronometric instrument; 
imitation gold; ivory [jewellery]; jewellery; jewellery cases 
[caskets]; jewel cases of precious metal; jewellery of yellow 
amber; key rings [trinkets or fobs]; medallions [jewellery]; 
necklaces [jewellery]; ornamental pins; ornaments (Hat -) of 
precious metal; ornaments [jewellery]; palladium; pearls 
[jewellery]; pins [jewellery]; platinum [metal]; precious metals 
and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, 
not included in other classes; precious stones; rings [jewellery]; 
semi-precious stones; silver ornaments; commemorative silver plate; 
silver thread; silver, unwrought or beaten; statues of precious 
metal; stopwatches; tie clips; tie pins; watch cases; watch straps; 
watches; works of art of precious metal; statuettes of precious 
metal; wristwatches; precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; 
jewellery boxes; jewellery rolls; jewellery findings; presentation 
boxes for watches; all included in Class 14 
Class 16: 
bags [envelopes, pouches] of paper or plastics, for packaging; 
booklets; calendars; cards; catalogues; envelopes [stationery]; 
folders [stationery]; graphic prints; greeting cards; handbooks 
[manuals]; loose-leaf binders; money clips; note books; pads 
[stationery]; pamphlets; pens [office requisites]; photographs; 
pictures; posters; printed matter; printed publications; 
stationery; tear-off calendars; wrapping paper / packing paper; 
writing instruments; writing materials; paper; towels of paper; 
almanacs; labels, not of textile; advertisement boards of paper or 
cardboard; packing [cushioning, stuffing] materials of paper or 
cardboard; adhesive bands for stationery or household purposes; all 
included in Class 16 
Class 18: 
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rucksacks / backpacks; pocket wallets; shopping bags; handbags; 
travelling bags; vanity cases, not fitted; key cases; bags; leather 
laces; umbrellas; all included in Class 18 
Class 20: 
seats / chairs [seats]; display stands; jewellery organizer 
displays / jewelry organizer displays; silvered glass [mirrors]; 
mirrors [looking glasses]; hand-held mirrors [toilet mirrors]; 
inflatable publicity objects; pillows; air pillows, not for medical 
purposes; all included in Class 20 
Class 25: 
overalls / smocks; clothing; togas; tee-shirts; hats; gloves 
[clothing]; sleep masks; all included in Class 25 
Class 32: 
beer; non-alcoholic fruit extracts; waters [beverages]; lithia 
water; mineral water [beverages]; vegetable juices [beverages]; 
non-alcoholic beverages; all included in Class 32 
Class 33: 
fruit extracts, alcoholic; wine; brandy; sake; whisky; alcoholic 
beverages, except beer; alcoholic beverages containing fruit; 
vodka; baijiu [Chinese distilled alcoholic beverage]; all included 
in Class 33 
Class 35: 
advertising; auctioneering; business consultancy (professional -); 
direct mail advertising; dissemination of advertising matter; 
distribution of samples; management (advisory services for business 
-); marketing research; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a 
computer network; organization of exhibitions for commercial or 
advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or 
advertising purposes; bill-posting / outdoor advertising; public 
relations; advertising / publicity; radio advertising; rental of 
advertising space; retail services in respect of precious metals 
and their alloys and goods in precious metals, jewellery, precious 
stones, horological and chronometric instruments, gold bars, pens, 
bracelets, brooches, chains, chronometers, diamonds, earrings, key 
rings, medals, necklaces, pins, tie pins, ring, watches and clocks; 
Sales promotion for others; Television advertising; Television 
commercials; demonstration of goods; market studies; commercial 
administration of the licensing of the goods and services of 
others; provision of an on-line marketplace for buyers and sellers 
of goods and services; sponsorship search; all included in Class 35 
Class 44: 
medical clinic services; health care; nursing, medical; pharmacy 
advice; beauty salon services; hairdressing; massage; manicuring; 
visagists' services; opticians' services; all included in Class 44 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 12-09-2016 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303899963 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LUK FOOK OPTICAL COMPANY LIMITED 
LUK FOOK JEWELLERY CENTRE, NO.239 TEMPLE STREET, JORDAN, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

LUK FOOK OPTICAL COMPANY LIMITED (Legal Affairs Department) 
LUK FOOK JEWELLERY CENTRE, NO.239 TEMPLE STREET, JORDAN, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 7, 9, 10, 14, 16, 18, 20, 25, 32, 33, 35, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
eye-washes; collyrium; alcohol for pharmaceutical purposes; 
disinfectants for hygiene purposes; disinfectants; solutions for 
contact lenses / solutions for use with contact lenses; contact 
lens cleaning preparations; eyepatches for medical purposes; all 
included in Class 5 
Class 7: 
engraving machines; glass-working machines; trimming machines / 
apparatus for dressing / apparatus for machining; washing 
apparatus; machine and apparatus for cleaning, electric; dust 
removing installations for cleaning purposes; high pressure 
washers; vacuum cleaner attachments for disseminating perfumes and 
disinfectants; shoe polishers, electric; distribution machines, 
automatic / vending machines; all included in Class 7 
Class 9: 
life-saving rafts; chargers for electric batteries; slide-rules; 
calculating machines; jigs [measuring instruments]; protective 
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helmets; spectacle chains / eyeglass chains; metronomes; spectacle 
cords / eyeglass cords; cameras [photography]; loudspeakers; 
measures; thermostats; battery chargers; radios; quantity 
indicators; magnifying glasses [optics]; signs, luminous; neon 
signs; spectacle lenses; eyeglass lenses; megaphones; microphones; 
mirrors [optics]; spectacle frames / eyeglass frames; balances 
[steelyards]; lever scales [steelyards]; steelyards [lever scales]; 
remote control apparatus; telescopes; temperature indicators; time 
recording apparatus; azimuth instruments; life buoys; video 
recorders; life jackets; containers for contact lenses; spectacle 
cases / eyeglass cases; horns for loudspeakers; chronographs [time 
recording apparatus]; electronic pens [visual display units]; mouse 
[computer peripheral]; optical discs; electronic agendas; 
electronic pocket translators; electronic tags for goods; measuring 
spoons; notebook computers; electronic notice boards; pocket 
calculators; electronic publications, downloadable; mouse pads; 
personal stereos; headphones; egg timers [sandglasses]; 
hourglasses; hands-free kits for telephones; downloadable image 
files; USB flash drives; cell phone straps; laptop computers; bags 
adapted for laptops; sleeves for laptops; digital photo frames; 
smartphones; lens hoods; tablet computers; mobile telephones; cell 
phones; cellular phones; selfie sticks [hand-held monopods]; covers 
for electric outlets; covers for smartphones; measuring 
instruments; microscopes; refractors; stereoscopes; binoculars; 
anti-glare glasses; anti-dazzle shades / anti-glare visors; goggles 
for sports; correcting lenses [optics]; spectacles [optics] / 
eyeglasses; pince-nez; contact lenses; sunglasses; 3D spectacles; 
all included in Class 9 
Class 10: 
ophthalmometers; ophthalmoscopes; vibromassage apparatus; ear 
picks; masks for use by medical personnel; all included in Class 10 
Class 14: 
bracelets [jewellery]; brooches [jewellery]; chains [jewellery]; 
charms [jewellery]; chronometrical instruments; clocks and watches, 
electric; coins; costume jewellery (diamonds); cuff links; 
diamonds; earrings; gold bars; gold thread [jewellery]; gold, 
unwrought or beaten; horological and chronometric instrument; 
imitation gold; ivory [jewellery]; jewellery; jewellery cases 
[caskets]; jewel cases of precious metal; jewellery of yellow 
amber; key rings [trinkets or fobs]; medallions [jewellery]; 
necklaces [jewellery]; ornamental pins; ornaments (Hat -) of 
precious metal; ornaments [jewellery]; palladium; pearls 
[jewellery]; pins [jewellery]; platinum [metal]; precious metals 
and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, 
not included in other classes; precious stones; rings [jewellery]; 
semi-precious stones; silver ornaments; commemorative silver plate; 
silver thread; silver, unwrought or beaten; statues of precious 
metal; stopwatches; tie clips; tie pins; watch cases; watch straps; 
watches; works of art of precious metal; statuettes of precious 
metal; wristwatches; precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; 
jewellery boxes; jewellery rolls; jewellery findings; presentation 
boxes for watches; all included in Class 14 
Class 16: 
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bags [envelopes, pouches] of paper or plastics, for packaging; 
booklets; calendars; cards; catalogues; envelopes [stationery]; 
folders [stationery]; graphic prints; greeting cards; handbooks 
[manuals]; loose-leaf binders; money clips; note books; pads 
[stationery]; pamphlets; pens [office requisites]; photographs; 
pictures; posters; printed matter; printed publications; 
stationery; tear-off calendars; wrapping paper / packing paper; 
writing instruments; writing materials; paper; towels of paper; 
almanacs; labels, not of textile; advertisement boards of paper or 
cardboard; packing [cushioning, stuffing] materials of paper or 
cardboard; adhesive bands for stationery or household purposes; all 
included in Class 16 
Class 18: 
rucksacks / backpacks; pocket wallets; shopping bags; handbags; 
travelling bags; vanity cases, not fitted; key cases; bags; leather 
laces; umbrellas; all included in Class 18 
Class 20: 
seats / chairs [seats]; display stands; jewellery organizer 
displays / jewelry organizer displays; silvered glass [mirrors]; 
mirrors [looking glasses]; hand-held mirrors [toilet mirrors]; 
inflatable publicity objects; pillows; air pillows, not for medical 
purposes; all included in Class 20 
Class 25: 
overalls / smocks; clothing; togas; tee-shirts; hats; gloves 
[clothing]; sleep masks; all included in Class 25 
Class 32: 
beer; non-alcoholic fruit extracts; waters [beverages]; lithia 
water; mineral water [beverages]; vegetable juices [beverages]; 
non-alcoholic beverages; all included in Class 32 
Class 33: 
fruit extracts, alcoholic; wine; brandy; sake; whisky; alcoholic 
beverages, except beer; alcoholic beverages containing fruit; 
vodka; baijiu [Chinese distilled alcoholic beverage]; all included 
in Class 33 
Class 35: 
advertising; auctioneering; business consultancy (professional -); 
direct mail advertising; dissemination of advertising matter; 
distribution of samples; management (advisory services for business 
-); marketing research; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a 
computer network; organization of exhibitions for commercial or 
advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or 
advertising purposes; bill-posting / outdoor advertising; public 
relations; advertising / publicity; radio advertising; rental of 
advertising space; retail services in respect of precious metals 
and their alloys and goods in precious metals, jewellery, precious 
stones, horological and chronometric instruments, gold bars, pens, 
bracelets, brooches, chains, chronometers, diamonds, earrings, key 
rings, medals, necklaces, pins, tie pins, ring, watches and clocks; 
Sales promotion for others; Television advertising; Television 
commercials; demonstration of goods; market studies; commercial 
administration of the licensing of the goods and services of 
others; provision of an on-line marketplace for buyers and sellers 
of goods and services; sponsorship search; all included in Class 35 
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Class 44: 
medical clinic services; health care; nursing, medical; pharmacy 
advice; beauty salon services; hairdressing; massage; manicuring; 
visagists' services; opticians' services; all included in Class 44 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303944368 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LUK FOOK OPTICAL COMPANY LIMITED 
LUK FOOK JEWELLERY CENTRE, NO.239 TEMPLE STREET, JORDAN, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

LUK FOOK OPTICAL COMPANY LIMITED (Legal Affairs Department) 
LUK FOOK JEWELLERY CENTRE, NO.239 TEMPLE STREET, JORDAN, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 7, 9, 10, 14, 16, 18, 20, 25, 32, 33, 35, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
eye-washes; collyrium; alcohol for pharmaceutical purposes; 
disinfectants for hygiene purposes; disinfectants; solutions for 
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contact lenses / solutions for use with contact lenses; contact 
lens cleaning preparations; eyepatches for medical purposes; all 
included in Class 5 
Class 7: 
engraving machines; glass-working machines; trimming machines / 
apparatus for dressing / apparatus for machining; washing 
apparatus; machine and apparatus for cleaning, electric; dust 
removing installations for cleaning purposes; high pressure 
washers; vacuum cleaner attachments for disseminating perfumes and 
disinfectants; shoe polishers, electric; distribution machines, 
automatic / vending machines; all included in Class 7 
Class 9: 
life-saving rafts; chargers for electric batteries; slide-rules; 
calculating machines; jigs [measuring instruments]; protective 
helmets; spectacle chains / eyeglass chains; metronomes; spectacle 
cords / eyeglass cords; cameras [photography]; loudspeakers; 
measures; thermostats; battery chargers; radios; quantity 
indicators; magnifying glasses [optics]; signs, luminous; neon 
signs; spectacle lenses; eyeglass lenses; megaphones; microphones; 
mirrors [optics]; spectacle frames / eyeglass frames; balances 
[steelyards]; lever scales [steelyards]; steelyards [lever scales]; 
remote control apparatus; telescopes; temperature indicators; time 
recording apparatus; azimuth instruments; life buoys; video 
recorders; life jackets; containers for contact lenses; spectacle 
cases / eyeglass cases; horns for loudspeakers; chronographs [time 
recording apparatus]; electronic pens [visual display units]; mouse 
[computer peripheral]; optical discs; electronic agendas; 
electronic pocket translators; electronic tags for goods; measuring 
spoons; notebook computers; electronic notice boards; pocket 
calculators; electronic publications, downloadable; mouse pads; 
personal stereos; headphones; egg timers [sandglasses]; 
hourglasses; hands-free kits for telephones; downloadable image 
files; USB flash drives; cell phone straps; laptop computers; bags 
adapted for laptops; sleeves for laptops; digital photo frames; 
smartphones; lens hoods; tablet computers; mobile telephones; cell 
phones; cellular phones; selfie sticks [hand-held monopods]; covers 
for electric outlets; covers for smartphones; measuring 
instruments; microscopes; refractors; stereoscopes; binoculars; 
anti-glare glasses; anti-dazzle shades / anti-glare visors; goggles 
for sports; correcting lenses [optics]; spectacles [optics] / 
eyeglasses; pince-nez; contact lenses; sunglasses; 3D spectacles; 
all included in Class 9 
Class 10: 
ophthalmometers; ophthalmoscopes; vibromassage apparatus; ear 
picks; masks for use by medical personnel; all included in Class 10 
Class 14: 
bracelets [jewellery]; brooches [jewellery]; chains [jewellery]; 
charms [jewellery]; chronometrical instruments; clocks and watches, 
electric; coins; costume jewellery (diamonds); cuff links; 
diamonds; earrings; gold bars; gold thread [jewellery]; gold, 
unwrought or beaten; horological and chronometric instrument; 
imitation gold; ivory [jewellery]; jewellery; jewellery cases 
[caskets]; jewel cases of precious metal; jewellery of yellow 
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amber; key rings [trinkets or fobs]; medallions [jewellery]; 
necklaces [jewellery]; ornamental pins; ornaments (Hat -) of 
precious metal; ornaments [jewellery]; palladium; pearls 
[jewellery]; pins [jewellery]; platinum [metal]; precious metals 
and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, 
not included in other classes; precious stones; rings [jewellery]; 
semi-precious stones; silver ornaments; commemorative silver plate; 
silver thread; silver, unwrought or beaten; statues of precious 
metal; stopwatches; tie clips; tie pins; watch cases; watch straps; 
watches; works of art of precious metal; statuettes of precious 
metal; wristwatches; precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; 
jewellery boxes; jewellery rolls; jewellery findings; presentation 
boxes for watches; all included in Class 14 
Class 16: 
bags [envelopes, pouches] of paper or plastics, for packaging; 
booklets; calendars; cards; catalogues; envelopes [stationery]; 
folders [stationery]; graphic prints; greeting cards; handbooks 
[manuals]; loose-leaf binders; money clips; note books; pads 
[stationery]; pamphlets; pens [office requisites]; photographs; 
pictures; posters; printed matter; printed publications; 
stationery; tear-off calendars; wrapping paper / packing paper; 
writing instruments; writing materials; paper; towels of paper; 
almanacs; labels, not of textile; advertisement boards of paper or 
cardboard; packing [cushioning, stuffing] materials of paper or 
cardboard; adhesive bands for stationery or household purposes; all 
included in Class 16 
Class 18: 
rucksacks / backpacks; pocket wallets; shopping bags; handbags; 
travelling bags; vanity cases, not fitted; key cases; bags; leather 
laces; umbrellas; all included in Class 18 
Class 20: 
seats / chairs [seats]; display stands; jewellery organizer 
displays / jewelry organizer displays; silvered glass [mirrors]; 
mirrors [looking glasses]; hand-held mirrors [toilet mirrors]; 
inflatable publicity objects; pillows; air pillows, not for medical 
purposes; all included in Class 20 
Class 25: 
overalls / smocks; clothing; togas; tee-shirts; hats; gloves 
[clothing]; sleep masks; all included in Class 25 
Class 32: 
beer; non-alcoholic fruit extracts; waters [beverages]; lithia 
water; mineral water [beverages]; vegetable juices [beverages]; 
non-alcoholic beverages; all included in Class 32 
Class 33: 
fruit extracts, alcoholic; wine; brandy; sake; whisky; alcoholic 
beverages, except beer; alcoholic beverages containing fruit; 
vodka; baijiu [Chinese distilled alcoholic beverage]; all included 
in Class 33 
Class 35: 
advertising; auctioneering; business consultancy (professional -); 
direct mail advertising; dissemination of advertising matter; 
distribution of samples; management (advisory services for business 
-); marketing research; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a 
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computer network; organization of exhibitions for commercial or 
advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or 
advertising purposes; bill-posting / outdoor advertising; public 
relations; advertising / publicity; radio advertising; rental of 
advertising space; retail services in respect of precious metals 
and their alloys and goods in precious metals, jewellery, precious 
stones, horological and chronometric instruments, gold bars, pens, 
bracelets, brooches, chains, chronometers, diamonds, earrings, key 
rings, medals, necklaces, pins, tie pins, ring, watches and clocks; 
Sales promotion for others; Television advertising; Television 
commercials; demonstration of goods; market studies; commercial 
administration of the licensing of the goods and services of 
others; provision of an on-line marketplace for buyers and sellers 
of goods and services; sponsorship search; all included in Class 35 
Class 44: 
medical clinic services; health care; nursing, medical; pharmacy 
advice; beauty salon services; hairdressing; massage; manicuring; 
visagists' services; opticians' services; all included in Class 44 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303981619 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 145/ 180 
 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Carma Laboratories, Inc. 
5801 West Airways Avenue, Franklin, Wisconsin 53132, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ROUSE LEGAL 
18/F., Golden Centre, 188 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Medicated lip balm, medicated lotion and medicated cream. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304044627 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

Vifor (International) AG (Vifor (International) Ltd.) (Vifor 
(International) Inc.) 
Rechenstrasse 37 9014 St. Gallen, SWITZERLAND 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 146/ 180 
 

Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Pharmaceuticals, medical and veterinary preparations; sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for 
dressings; material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

59784/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304047200 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vifor (International) AG (Vifor (International) Ltd.) (Vifor 
(International) Inc.) 
Rechenstrasse 37 9014 St. Gallen, SWITZERLAND 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Pharmaceuticals, medical and veterinary preparations; sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for 
dressings; material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

59785/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304082166 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours light orange and orange as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JOINT STOCK COMPANY GRINDEKS（格林戴斯聯合股份公司） 
53 KRUSTPILS ST., RIGA, LV-1057 LATVIA 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： Lung Tin Patent Trademark Agent Ltd. 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Office A2, 27/F., Kings Tower, 111 King Lam Street, Cheung Sha Wan, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; sanitary preparations 
for medical purposes; dietetic substances adapted for medical use, 
food for babies; plasters, materials for dressings; material for 
stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; preparations for 
destroying vermin; fungicides, herbicides; all included in Class 5. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-03-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304092679 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

斯達瑞斯有限公司 
香港 中環 德輔道 88 號 21 樓 C 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 
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Service: 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
1, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5:  
殺菌劑；消毒劑；除黴化學製劑；滅微生物劑；消毒紙巾；無菌棉；隱形眼
鏡清潔劑；寵物尿布；浸藥液的薄紙；衣服和紡織品用除臭劑。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-03-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304116654 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

銘方有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘鴻圖道 72 號 恆勝中心一樓 A室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

銘方有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘鴻圖道 72 號 恆勝中心一樓 A室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 150/ 180 
 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5: 
藥品，醫用和獸醫用製劑；醫用衞生製劑；醫用或獸醫用營養食物和物質，
嬰兒食品；人用和動物用膳食補充劑；膏藥，繃敷材料；填塞牙孔用料，牙
科用蠟；消毒劑；消滅有害動物製劑；殺真菌劑，除莠劑。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304136364 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours purple and white as elements of 
mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The a2 Milk Company Limited 
c/- Simpson Grierson, Level 27, 88 Shortland Street, Auckland, NEW 
ZEALAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

AWA Asia Limited 
Suite 901, Lee Garden One 33 Hysan Avenue Causeway Bay, HONG KONG 
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Service: 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
5, 29, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Food for infants; milk and milk powder for infants; dietetic foods 
adapted for medical purposes; dietetic beverages adapted for 
medical purposes; nutritional supplements; protein dietary 
supplements. 
Class 29: 
Milk powder; milk; cream; butter; cheese; yoghurt; milk beverages, 
milk predominating. 
Class 30: 
Ice cream; frozen yoghurt; ices; frozen desserts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304136382 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： Yes 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
The applicant claims the colours purple and white as elements of 
mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The a2 Milk Company Limited 
c/- Simpson Grierson, Level 27, 88 Shortland Street, Auckland, NEW 
ZEALAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

AWA Asia Limited 
Suite 901, Lee Garden One 33 Hysan Avenue Causeway Bay, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 29, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Food for infants; milk and milk powder for infants; dietetic foods 
adapted for medical purposes; dietetic beverages adapted for 
medical purposes; protein dietary supplements. 
Class 29: 
Milk powder; milk; cream; butter; cheese; yoghurt; milk beverages, 
milk predominating. 
Class 30: 
Ice cream; frozen yoghurt; ices; frozen desserts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304136391 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours purple and white as elements of 
mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The a2 Milk Company Limited 
c/- Simpson Grierson, Level 27, 88 Shortland Street, Auckland, NEW 
ZEALAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

AWA Asia Limited 
Suite 901, Lee Garden One 33 Hysan Avenue Causeway Bay, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 29, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Food for infants; milk and milk powder for infants; dietetic foods 
adapted for medical purposes; dietetic beverages adapted for 
medical purposes; nutritional supplements; protein dietary 
supplements. 
Class 29: 
Milk powder; milk; cream; butter; cheese; yoghurt; milk beverages, 
milk predominating. 
Class 30: 
Ice cream; frozen yoghurt; ices; frozen desserts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304136427 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours purple and white as elements of 
mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The a2 Milk Company Limited 
c/- Simpson Grierson, Level 27, 88 Shortland Street, Auckland, NEW 
ZEALAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

AWA Asia Limited 
Suite 901, Lee Garden One 33 Hysan Avenue Causeway Bay, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 29, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Food for infants; milk and milk powder for infants; dietetic foods 
adapted for medical purposes; dietetic beverages adapted for 
medical purposes; nutritional supplements; protein dietary 
supplements. 
Class 29: 
Milk powder; milk; cream; butter; cheese; yoghurt; milk beverages, 
milk predominating. 
Class 30: 
Ice cream; frozen yoghurt; ices; frozen desserts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 155/ 180 
 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304136454 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours purple and white as elements of 
mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The a2 Milk Company Limited 
c/- Simpson Grierson, Level 27, 88 Shortland Street, Auckland, NEW 
ZEALAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

AWA Asia Limited 
Suite 901, Lee Garden One 33 Hysan Avenue Causeway Bay, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 29, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Food for infants; milk and milk powder for infants; dietetic foods 
adapted for medical purposes; dietetic beverages adapted for 
medical purposes; nutritional supplements; protein dietary 
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supplements. 
Class 29: 
Milk powder; milk; cream; butter; cheese; yoghurt; milk beverages, 
milk predominating. 
Class 30: 
Ice cream; frozen yoghurt; ices; frozen desserts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304142600 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sebapharma GmbH & Co. KG 
Binger Strasse 80, D-56154 Boppard, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Medicines; chemical preparations for medicinal purposes; 
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pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; pharmaceutical products 
and preparations for medicinal purposes, healthcare and hygiene 
purposes; pharmaceutical drugs; sanitary preparations for medical 
purposes; pharmaceutical preparations for skin diseases, in 
particular skin cleansers being special preparations for 
seborrhoeic conditions and microbial dermatoses (in particular 
solid, liquid, being lotions, creams, shampoos, sprays, gels, 
foams) being pharmaceutical preparations for skin diseases; 
bactericidal facial cleansers and facial care products for 
pharmaceutical purposes having an effect on spots; medicinal creams 
for children; tissues impregnated with pharmaceutical lotions; bath 
extracts for pharmaceutical purposes; bath extracts on the basis of 
officinal plants and/or herbs for pharmaceutical purposes; 
pharmaceutical sun-tanning preparations and  preparations for 
treating sunburn; food for babies; dietetic preparations for 
medical use; food supplements; food supplements for medical 
purposes; mineral food supplements; vitamin preparations; medicinal 
drinks; dietetic beverages adapted for medical purposes; 
pharmaceutical tonics; slimming preparations for medical purposes; 
tea for medical purposes; dietetic milk products for medical 
purposes; oils for medical purposes; fennel honey for medical 
purposes; plasters; medical plasters; haemostatic plasters; 
haemostatic sprays; material for dressings, medical and surgical 
dressings; medical dressings; medical spray dressings; plasters and 
dressings in the form of spray dressings; plasters and materials 
for dressings impregnated with pharmaceuticals, pharmaceutical 
agents or health care preparations; tissues, moist tissues, pads, 
textile materials, impregnated with pharmaceuticals; tissues, moist 
tissues, pads, textile materials,  impregnated with pharmaceutical 
agents;  tissues, moist tissues, pads, textile materials, 
impregnated with health care preparations; disinfectants; test 
strips for medical purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

28-11-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

30 2016 110 732.4 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304157523 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BioGaia AB 
Box 3242, 103 64 STOCKHOLM, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Liu, Shen & Associates 
Room 3716, 37th Floor, Sun Hung Kai Centre, 30 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Food supplements for medical purposes; pharmaceutical and 
veterinary preparations, excluding preparations for treating 
cardiovascular diseases, diabetes and metabolic disorders; sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; dietetic substances adapted for 
medical use, food for babies; plasters, materials for dressings; 
material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; 
bacteriological cultures, bacteria and bacterial preparations, and 
biological and biochemical preparations for medical purposes and 
healthcare; lactic acid bacteria, lactobacillus; chewing-gum, 
lozenges, pastilles and mouthwashes for medical purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304166271 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Waltechs Biotechnology Limited 
香港 九龍觀塘開源道 49 號 創貿廣場 2305 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

營商易會計有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘開源道 49 號 創貿廣場 2305 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5:  
隱形眼鏡清潔劑，空氣除臭劑，消毒劑，殺菌劑 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304168738 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TIEN SAU TONG MEDICINE COMPANY (HONG KONG) LIMITED (香港天壽堂藥行
有限公司) 
Factory Unit C, 9/F Shing King Ind Bldg, 45 Kut Shing St, Chai Wan, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Global Intellectual Property Company Limited 
Unit 2205, 22/F Sino Plaza, 255-257 Gloucester Road, Causeway Bay, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 30, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
pharmaceutical and medical preparations and substances; Chinese 
herbal preparations and substances for medical and dietetic 
purposes; Chinese patent medicines; herb tea for medicinal 
purposes; herbal beverages (for medical use); non-medicated food 
supplements; all adapted for medical purposes; all included in 
Class 5. 
Class 30: 
Coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; 
flour and preparations made from cereals, bread, pastry and 
confectionery, ices; honey, treacle; yeast, baking-powder; salt, 
mustard; vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; ice; fruit jellies; 
herbal jellies; tortoise jellies; tea-based beverages; cakes; 
biscuits; cookies; rice; noodles; spaghetti; oatmeal; cereals; 
snack foods (dry) containing calcium; snack foods (dry) containing 
herbs; snack foods (dry) containing plant extracts; snack foods 
(dry) containing vitamins; snack foods (dry) containing dietary 
fiber; royal jelly for human consumption (not for medical 
purposes); propolis for human consumption (not for medical 
purposes); lozenges (confectionery); dietetic substances (not for 
medical use); non-medicated nutritional products; candy containing 
calcium; candy containing herbs; candy containing plant extracts; 
candy containing vitamins; herbal extracts (other than for 
medicinal purposes); herbal tea (other than for medicinal use). 
Class 35: 
retail and wholesale services relating to pharmaceutical and 
medical preparations and substances, Chinese herbal preparations 
and substances for medical and dietetic purposes, Chinese patent 
medicines, herb tea for medicinal purposes; all included in Class 
35. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304171266 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港良素科技有限公司 
香港 灣仔駱克道 53-55 號 恒澤商業大廈 15 樓 1501 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

港澳國際知識產權股份有限公司 
香港 上環蘇杭街 49-51 號 建安商業大廈 7樓全層 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5: 
藥用和獸醫用製劑；醫用衛生製劑；醫用或獸醫用營養食物和物質，嬰兒食
品；人用和動物用膳食補充劑；膏藥，繃敷材料；填塞牙孔用料，牙科用
蠟；消毒劑；消滅有害動物製劑；殺真菌劑，除莠劑。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 不適用 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304173417 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Apotex Technologies, Inc. 
150 Signet Drive, Toronto ONT M9L 1T9, CANADA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hogan Lovells 
11th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical products; Pharmaceutical preparations; Vitamin 
preparations; Vitamins; Dietary supplements; Nutritional 
preparations for medical use; Nutritional supplements. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

15-12-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1816100 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304180068 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

臍生堂成傑中醫科學研究院（北京）有限公司 
中國內地 北京市朝陽區 西大望路甲 12 號（國家廣告業園區）2號樓 2層
20183 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5: 
人用藥；藥用膠囊；煎好的藥；醫用藥物；醫用藥膏；藥用草藥茶；浸藥液
的薄紙；減肥藥；醫用草本療法製劑；醫用熏蒸製劑；醫藥製劑；醫用泥
漿；泥敷劑；外科敷料；減肥用藥劑；醫用敷料；敷料紗布；藥用植物提取
物；緩和便秘的藥物；飲食療法用或醫用榖類加工副產品。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 不適用 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304182129 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NovImmune SA 
14 ch. des Aulx 1228 Plan-les-Ouates Geneva, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Pharmaceutical and biological preparations; pharmaceutical and 
biological preparations based on polypeptides, superantigens, 
biomarkers and antibodies; immunotherapies, pharmaceutical and 
biological preparations for use in the diagnosis, prevention, 
management and treatment of immunological, inflammatory, 
oncological, viral, infectious, neurological, musculoskeletal, 
respiratory, and dermatological diseases, disorders and conditions; 
therapeutic and diagnostic agents, preparations and substances for 
use in therapies for immunological, inflammatory, oncological, 
viral, infectious, neurological, musculoskeletal, respiratory, and 
dermatological diseases, disorders and conditions; biochemicals, 
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polypeptides, antibodies, biomarkers and superantigens for use in 
diagnoses and therapies for immunological, inflammatory, 
oncological, viral, infectious, neurological, musculoskeletal, 
respiratory, and dermatological diseases, disorders and conditions; 
engineered cell therapies for medical purposes; diagnostic 
biomarker reagents for medical purposes; diagnostic test kits 
consisting primarily of biomarkers for medical purposes; 
biochemical test kits comprised of assays and reagents for medical, 
diagnostic and therapeutic purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

23-12-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

65783/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304182282 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港駿宇有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀漆咸道南 45-51 號 其士大廈 803 室 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港恆誠商務有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀漆咸道南 45-51 號 其士大廈 803 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 30, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5: 
藥用，醫用和獸醫用製劑；醫用衞生製劑；醫用或獸醫用營養食物和物質，
嬰兒食品；人用和動物用膳食補充劑；膏藥，繃敷材料；填塞牙孔用料，牙
科用蠟；消毒劑；消滅有害動物製劑；殺真菌劑，除莠劑。 
類別 30: 
咖啡，茶，可可和咖啡代用品；米；食用澱粉和西米；麵粉和穀類製品；麵
包、糕點和甜食；食用冰；糖，蜂蜜，糖漿；鮮酵母，發酵粉；食鹽；芥
末；醋，沙司（調味品）；辛香料；冰。 
類別 35: 
貨物展出，為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品，商業資訊代理，市場分析，
外購服務（商業輔助），進出口代理，替他人銷售（替其他企業購買商品或
服務），人事管理諮詢，開發票，會計，尋找贊助，藥品零售或批發服務，
醫療用品零售或批發服務，獸藥零售或批發服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304182435 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 否 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

達爾膚生醫科技股份有限公司 
台灣 臺北市中正區 羅斯福路 2段 102 號 5 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 5:  
醫用藥膏；抗菌劑；醫藥；藥水；藥片；藥油；藥粉；人用中藥製劑；已裝
藥急救箱；牙填料；包紥繃帶；抗生素；非人用、非動物用除臭劑；動物用
洗滌劑（殺蟲劑）；眼藥水；嬰兒奶粉；嬰兒尿褲；失禁用尿布；隱形眼鏡
清潔液；醫用棉；醫用無煙草香煙；維他命劑；礦物質食品補充劑。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304184578 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

B.J.M. LABORATORIES LTD 
12 Hassadna St. Or-Yehuda 6022011, ISRAEL 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

DIAMI INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY COMPANY LIMITED 
14/F, THE BROADWAY, 54-62 LOCKHART ROAD, WANCHAI, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
adhesives for dentures; dental cements; dental lacquer; dental 
mastics; porcelain for dental prostheses; rubber for dental 
purposes; teeth filling material; material for stopping teeth; 
dental bridge material; dental resin mastics 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304190968 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

S. C. Johnson & Son, Inc. 
1525 Howe Street RACINE, WI 53403-2236, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Germicidal preparations; liquid and spray disinfectants. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304192146 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Activ-Balance International Limited 
Unit 611, 6th Floor, Tower B, New Mandarin Plaza, 14 Science Museum 
Road, T.S.T. Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： Activ-Balance International Limited 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Unit 611, 6th Floor, Tower B, New Mandarin Plaza, 14 Science Museum 
Road, T.S.T. Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Pharmaceuticals; Medical and veterinary preparations; Sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; Dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use; Food for babies; Dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; Plasters; Materials for 
dressings; Material for stopping teeth; Dental wax; Disinfectants; 
Preparations for destroying vermin; Fungicides; Herbicides 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304192164 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Activ-Balance International Limited 
Unit 611, 6th Floor, Tower B, New Mandarin Plaza, 14 Science Museum 
Road, T.S.T. Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： Activ-Balance International Limited 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Unit 611, 6th Floor, Tower B, New Mandarin Plaza, 14 Science Museum 
Road, T.S.T. Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Pharmaceuticals; Medical and veterinary preparations; Sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes; Dietetic food and substances 
adapted for medical or veterinary use; Food for babies; Dietary 
supplements for humans and animals; Plasters; Materials for 
dressings; Material for stopping teeth; Dental wax; Disinfectants; 
Preparations for destroying vermin; Fungicides; Herbicides 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304196142 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Puressentiel TM 
28, place de la Gare, L-1616, LUXEMBOURG 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; Sanitary preparations 
for medical purposes; Dietetic food and substances adapted for 
medical or veterinary use, food for babies; Dietary supplements for 
humans and animals; Plasters, materials for dressings; Material for 
stopping teeth, dental wax; Disinfectants; Preparations for 
destroying vermin; Fungicides, herbicides; Bath preparations for 
medical purposes; Sanitary pads and towels and sanitary pants; 
Chemical preparations for medical or pharmaceutical purposes; 
Medicinal herbs; Herbal teas for medicinal purposes; Parasiticides; 
Sugar for medical purposes; Alloys of precious metals for dental 
purposes; Medical preparation for slimming purposes; Cotton for 
medical use; Deodorants, other than for personal use; Incense for 
repelling insects; Absorbent cotton; Menthol; Smelling salts; 
Remedies for foot perspiration; Medicated creams; Medicated skin 
creams; Antifungal creams for medical use; Moisturising creams 
[pharmaceutical]; Acne creams [pharmaceutical preparations]; Night 
creams [medicated]; Babies' creams [medicated]; Creams (Medicated -
) for application after exposure to the sun; Protective creams 
(Medicated -); Cold cream for medical use; Beverages for infants; 
Babies' diapers; Babies' napkin-pants of paper; Disposable babies' 
diaper-pants; Lacteal flour for babies; Medicated baby oil; 
Powdered milk for babies; Medicated baby powder; Preparations 
containing menthol for steam baths for babies; Cold cream for 
medical use; Cold sore treatment preparations; pharmaceutical 
preparations, medicinal creams and lotions for skin care, skin 
protection, toning and moisturizing the skin; Cooling sprays for 
medical purposes; Disinfectant soap; Medicated soap. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304197349 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Twin Wealth Biotech Limited 
43/F, China Online Centre, 333 Lockhart Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Twin Wealth Biotech Limited 
43/F, China Online Centre, 333 Lockhart Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; sanitary preparations 
for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances adapted for 
medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary supplements for 
humans and animals ; plasters, materials for dressings; material 
for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; preparations for 
destroying vermin; fungicides, herbicides. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304198140 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Lifestream Group Pte Ltd 
159 Kampong Ampat, #05-01 KA Place, Singapore 368328. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mok Hay Hoi 
Flat B3, 3rd Floor, Block B Mount Parker Lodge, 10 Hong Pak Path 
City, Quarry Bay Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Capsules of herbs for medical use; collagen based medicated 
supplements for food; dietary food supplements for medical use; 
dietary nutritional supplements for medical use; dietary 
supplements for infants; dietary supplements for medical use; 
dietetic food supplements adapted for medical purposes; enzyme 
dietary supplements; enzyme supplements for medical purposes; food 
supplements for medical purposes; food supplements for the dietary 
management of illness in humans; glucose dietary supplements; 
health food supplements for persons with special dietary 
requirements; health food supplements made principally of minerals; 
health food supplements made principally of vitamins; herbal 
dietary supplements for persons with special dietary requirements; 
herbal remedies; herbal tea for medicinal use; herbal teas for 
medicinal purposes; medicated food supplements; medicated 
supplements for food; medicinal food supplements for diabetics; 
medicinal food supplements for nutritional purposes; mineral 
dietary supplements for humans; mineral food supplements; 
nutritional supplements; nutritional supplements for medical use; 
probiotic bacterial formulations for medical use; propolis dietary 
supplements; protein dietary supplements; vitamin supplements; 
vitamin supplements for use by lactating women; vitamin supplements 
for use by pregnant women; vitamin tablets; vitamins ; all included 
in Class 5. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304198519 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Lifestream Group Pte Ltd 
159 Kampong Ampat, #05-01 KA Place, Singapore 368328. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mok Hay Hoi 
Flat B3, 3rd Floor, Block B Mount Parker Lodge, 10 Hong Pak Path 
City, Quarry Bay Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 29 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Capsules of herbs for medical use; collagen based medicated 
supplements for food; dietary food supplements for medical use; 
dietary nutritional supplements for medical use; dietary 
supplements for infants; dietary supplements for medical use; 
dietetic food supplements adapted for medical purposes; enzyme 
dietary supplements; enzyme supplements for medical purposes; food 
supplements for medical purposes; food supplements for the dietary 
management of illness in humans; glucose dietary supplements; 
health food supplements for persons with special dietary 
requirements; health food supplements made principally of minerals; 
health food supplements made principally of vitamins; herbal 
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dietary supplements for persons with special dietary requirements; 
herbal remedies; herbal tea for medicinal use; herbal teas for 
medicinal purposes; medicated food supplements; medicated 
supplements for food; medicinal food supplements for diabetics; 
medicinal food supplements for nutritional purposes; mineral 
dietary supplements for humans; mineral food supplements; 
nutritional supplements; nutritional supplements for medical use; 
probiotic bacterial formulations for medical use; propolis dietary 
supplements; protein dietary supplements; vitamin supplements; 
vitamin supplements for use by lactating women; vitamin supplements 
for use by pregnant women; vitamin tablets; vitamins ; all included 
in Class 5. 
Class 29: 
Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, frozen, 
dried and cooked fruits and vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; 
eggs; milk and milk products; edible oils and fats ; all included 
in Class 29. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304202207 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 LAM TONG 



公報編號 Journal No.: 749 公布日期 Publication Date: 11-08-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 1-5 177/ 180 
 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Unit C and D, 8th Floor, Por Mee Factory Building, 500 Castle Peak 
Road, Lai Chi Kok, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

TUNG CHENG YUEN BUDDHIST ASSOCIATION 
Unit C and D, 8th Floor, Por Mee Factory Building, 500 Castle Peak 
Road, Lai Chi Kok, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 30, 32 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical preparations and substances; Chinese herbal drinks 
for medical use; herbal tea for medicinal purposes; herbal 
nutritional supplements for medical use; nutritional beverages for 
medical purposes; nutritional preparations for medical purposes; 
nutritional supplements for medical use; herbal preparations and 
extracts for medical use; health food supplements; nutritional and 
dietetic additives substances for improving gastrointestinal 
function; nutritional food supplements from plant extracts (for 
medical use); diet drinks for medicinal purposes; herbal 
preparations to supplement normal diet for medical purposes 
Class 30: 
herbal tea (not for medicinal use); beverages made of tea; dietary 
preparations, other than for medical use; cake; packaged tea (not 
for medicinal use); non medicated tea 
Class 32: 
beverages enriched with vitamins, minerals or nutrition [other than 
for medical use]; drinks made from plant extracts; vegetable 
beverages; non-alcoholic beverages 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304202216 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LAM TONG 
Unit C and D, 8th Floor, Por Mee Factory Building, 500 Castle Peak 
Road, Lai Chi Kok, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

TUNG CHENG YUEN BUDDHIST ASSOCIATION 
Unit C and D, 8th Floor, Por Mee Factory Building, 500 Castle Peak 
Road, Lai Chi Kok, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 30, 32 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical preparations and substances; Chinese herbal drinks 
for medical use; herbal tea for medicinal purposes; herbal 
nutritional supplements for medical use; nutritional beverages for 
medical purposes; nutritional preparations for medical purposes; 
nutritional supplements for medical use; herbal preparations and 
extracts for medical use; health food supplements; nutritional and 
dietetic additives substances for improving gastrointestinal 
function; nutritional food supplements from plant extracts (for 
medical use); diet drinks for medicinal purposes; herbal 
preparations to supplement normal diet for medical purposes 
Class 30: 
herbal tea (not for medicinal use); beverages made of tea; dietary 
preparations, other than for medical use; cake; packaged tea (not 
for medicinal use); non medicated tea 
Class 32: 
beverages enriched with vitamins, minerals or nutrition [other than 
for medical use]; drinks made from plant extracts; vegetable 
beverages; non-alcoholic beverages 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304206258 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MISSION PHARMACAL COMPANY 
10999 IH-10 WEST, SUITE 1000, SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78230, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5: 
Pharmaceutical goods; drug inclusive of potassium citrate for 
treatment of kidney stones and the urinary tract system. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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Class 1-5 180/ 180 
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304211360 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Caudalie IP Limited 
57/63 Line Wall Road, Gibraltar GX11 1AA, GIBRALTAR 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 5:  
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; sanitary preparations 
for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances adapted for 
medical use, dietary supplements for humans, food for babies; 
plasters, materials for dressings; material for stopping teeth, 
dental wax; disinfectants; preparations for destroying vermin; 
fungicides, herbicides. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 


